3



Police Station Process Document

Part A- Process Mapping

March 2013

Version 1.0



Collect necessary documents of person/ institutions to be verified PS-14-2



Determination of

Jurisdiction & Police

Station

Send Police Verification **Report to Applicant** PS-14-12

End



....

Final disposal PS-14-11

Citizen

Start



POLICE STATION PROCESS DOCUMENT

PART A - PROCESS MAPPING

March 2013 I Version 1.0



CONTENTS

Abbreviations
Introduction
Organization Structure of a Police Station
Functional Organization of a Police Station
Process Overview
Process PS-01: Acceptance of complaint
Process PS-02: Registration of FIR18
Process PS-03: Spot Visit
Process PS-04: Investigation- L&O and Crime27
Process PS-04(a): Investigation-UDR31
Process PS-04(b): Investigation-Missing
Process PS-04(c): Investigation - Petitions
Process PS-04(d): Investigation- Rape Cases43
Process PS-04(e): Investigation- Vehicles Theft46
Process PS-04(f): Investigation- Counterfeit Currency48
Process PS-05: Arrest Process
Process PS-06: Investigation Closure55
Process PS-07: Further FIR60
Process PS-08: Transfer of FIR – In62
Process PS-09: Transfer of FIR – Out64
Process PS-10: Raid Cases
Process PS-11: Police Escort
Process PS-12: Care and Custody of Arms & Ammunition72
Process PS-13: Processing of Warrants, Summons, etc76
Process PS-14: Beat Operation80
Process PS-15: Janasnehi
Process PS-16: Special Duty87
Process PS-17: RTI Processing
Process PS-18: Police verification services94
Process PS-19: Passport Verification99
Process PS-20: Permissions and NOC103
Process PS-21: Arms Licence Issue and Renewal
Annex 1: Document and Register Formats



List of Figures
Figure 1: Organization Structure of a Police Station
Figure 2: Functional Organization of a Police Station
Figure 3: Process Overview of a Police Station10
Figure 4: PS-01-Acceptance of complaint14
Figure 5: PS-02-Registration of FIR19
Figure 6: PS-03-Spot visit23
Figure 7: PS-04-Investigation- Law & Order and Crime28
Figure 8: PS-04(a)-Investigation-UDR32
Figure 9: PS-04(b)-Investigation- Missing
Figure 10: PS-04(c)-Investigation- Petitions40
Figure 11: PS-04(d)-Investigation- Rape cases44
Figure 12: PS-04(e)-Investigation- Vehicle Theft46
Figure 13: PS-04(f)-Investigation- Counterfeit currency48
Figure 14: PS-05-Arrest Process
Figure 15: PS-06-Investigation Closure
Figure 16: PS-07-Further FIR60
Figure 17: PS-08-Transfer of FIR (In)62
Figure 18: PS-09-Transfer of FIR (Out)64
Figure 19: PS-10-Raid Cases
Figure 20: PS-11-Police Escort69
Figure 21: PS-12-Care and custody of arms and ammunition73
Figure 22: PS-13-Processing of Warrants, Summons, etc77
Figure 23: PS-14-Beat Operations81
Figure 24: PS-15-Janasnehi85
Figure 25: PS-16-Special duty88
Figure 26: PS-17-RTI Processing
Figure 27: PS-18-Police verification services96
Figure 28: PS-19-Passport verification
Figure 29: PS-20-Permission and NOC104
Figure 30: PS-21-Arms licence issue and renewal107

List of Tables

Table 1: PS-01-Acceptance of complaint	15
Table 2: PS-02-Registration of FIR	20
Table 3: PS-03-Spot visit	24
Table 4: PS-04-Investigation- Law & Order and Crime	29
Table 5: PS-04(a)-Investigation-UDR	
Table 6: PS-04(b)-Investigation- Missing	
Table 7: PS-04(c)-Investigation- Petitions	41
Table 8: PS-04(d)-Investigation- Rape cases	45
Table 9: PS-04(e)-Investigation- Vehicle Theft	47
Table 10: PS-04(f)-Investigation- Counterfeit currency	49



Table 11: PS-05-Arrest Process	52
Table 12: PS-06-Investigation closure	57
Table 13: PS-07-Further FIR	61
Table 14: PS-08-Transfer of FIR (In)	63
Table 15: PS-09-Transfer of FIR (Out)	65
Table 16: PS-10-Raid Cases	67
Table 17: PS-11-Police Escort	70
Table 18: PS-12-Care and Custody of arms and ammunition	74
Table 19: PS-13-Processing of Warrants, Summons, etc.	78
Table 20: PS-14-Beat Operations	82
Table 21: PS-15-Janasnehi	86
Table 22: PS-16-Special duty	
Table 23: PS-17-RTI Processing	93
Table 24: List of Police verification services	95
Table 25: PS-18-Poloice verification services	97
Table 26: PS-19-Passport verification	101
Table 27: List of Permissions	103
Table 28: PS-20-Permissions and NOC	
Table 29: PS-21-Arms licence issue and renewal	108



Abbreviations

АСР	Assistant Commissioner of Police
ASI	Assistant Sub Inspector
BBMP	Bruhat Bengaluru Mahanagara Palike
C Misc.	Criminal Miscellaneous
CCRB	City Crime Records Bureau
CWC	Child Welfare Committee
DCP	Deputy Commissioner of Police
DG	Director General
DySP	Deputy Superintendent of Police
FIR	First Information Report
FSL	Forensic Science Laboratory
FLW	Fine Levy Warrant
IG	Inspector General
IPC	Indian Penal Code
IT	Information Technology
KD	Known Depredator
L&O	Law and Order
МОВ	Mode of Burglary
NCR	Non Cognizable Report
NOC	No Objection Certificate
NORI	No Objection to Return to India
РС	Police Constable
Ы	Police Inspector
PP	Passport
PS	Police Station
PSI	Police Sub Inspector
PVR	Police Verification Report
PVC	Police Verification Certificate
PPF	Personal Particulars Form
RTI	Right to Information
SHD	Station House Diary
SHO	Station House Officer
SP	Superintendent of Police
тν	Television
UDR	Unnatural Death Report
UTP	Under Trial Prisoner
WPC	Woman Police Constable



Introduction

This document has been prepared as a joint initiative of the Karnataka Police Department and janaagraha Centre for Citizenship and Democracy (Janaagraha). This Process Document presents all the processes taking place as part of the functioning of a typical police station. The process flows, the documents generated and the key decisions in each process have been captured in this document. A total of 27 different processes have been identified and presented.

This document is presented in two parts. Part A – Process Mapping begins with a discussion on the functional organization and hierarchical organization of a police station. This is followed by a broad overview of all the processes categorized into Investigation, Support Processes, Services and Allied Operations.

Following the process overview is a detailed discussion on each of the 27 processes. For every process, a flowchart is given which gives a quick understanding of the process flow within the police station and with external players. The flowchart is followed by a narrative description of the process in a tabular form. Under each process, the key documents that are generated/used in that process are discussed. Activities happening in a manual/IT enabled environment are also shown in the process charts. Annex 1 lists down all the documents and registers mentioned across all the processes. Part B of the process document contains the sample formats of the documents and registers covered in Part A.

This process document is expected to act as a ready reference to anybody who wishes to understand the working of a police station. For Police Department personnel it serves as a documentation of AS IS processes which can be used to identify process weaknesses and reengineer them to improve process efficiency. This document is also a good User Requirements Specification document for implementation of an IT solution for process automation.



Organization Structure of a Police Station

The organization structure of a police station in terms of the hierarchy of the officers and staff is shown in Figure 1.

ORGANIZATION STRUCTURE OF POLICE STATION



Figure 1: Organization Structure of a Police Station

Police Inspector (PI)

In the police forces of India, an inspector is a non-gazetted police officer ranking above a Sub-Inspector and below a Deputy Superintendent of Police(DySP) or an Assistant Commissioner of Police (ACP)¹. Inspectors are the Station House Officer (SHO) at every police station. In the Rural areas, Inspectors generally (but not always) have jurisdictions over more than one police station (generally under a Sub-Inspector of Police).

¹ The duties of Police Inspector are detailed in Chapter VI, Volume-1 of Karnataka Police Manual



The rank insignia for a Police Inspector is three stars, and a red and blue striped ribbon at the outer edge of the shoulder straps.

Police Sub Inspector (PSI)

A sub-inspector ranks above an assistant sub-inspector of police (ASI) and below a Police Inspector. In the absence of a PI, the Sub-inspector acts as the SHO of the police station². He is the lowest ranked officer who can file a charge sheet in Court and is usually the first investigating officer. Officers subordinate to him cannot file charge sheets, but can only investigate cases on his behalf.

The rank insignia for a sub-inspector is two stars, and a red and blue striped ribbon at the outer end of the shoulder straps.

Assistant Sub Inspector (ASI)

In the police Station, an assistant sub-inspector (ASI) is a non-gazetted police officer ranking above a police head constable and below a sub-inspector³. Assistant sub-inspector (ASI) is appointed to assist the Station House Officer in his duties and responsibilities. ASIs function under the overall supervision of SHO and their duties in brief are as follows;

- a. Full investigation of simple cases, petition enquiry, checking of enquiries
- b. Supervision of process work, section duties
- c. Allotting, exercising supervision and control over police men during sub inspector's absence
- d. Maintenance of arms and ammunition
- e. Maintenance of the relevant registers

The rank insignia for an ASI is one star, and a red and blue striped ribbon at the outer edge of the shoulder straps.

Head Constable (HC)

A head constable attached to a Police Station may, in the absence of the sub inspector, perform all the duties of a Station House Officer. However, when the sub inspector is present, the Head Constable cannot undertake independent investigation of cases unless deputed to do so^4 .

The broad duties of a Head Constable are: Supervising the work of constables, checking of beats, particularly night beats, being in charge of escorting duties, investigation of simple cases, conducting enquires on petty complaints, visiting the beat areas in the jurisdiction of the police station at least once a quarter.

² The duties of Police Sub-Inspector are detailed in Chapter VI, Volume-1 of Karnataka Police Manual

³ The duties of Assistant Sub- Inspector are detailed in Chapter VI, Volume-1 of Karnataka Police Manual

⁴ The duties of Head Constables are detailed in Chapter VI, Volume-1 of Karnataka Police Manual



Head Constables wear three point-down chevrons on their sleeve.

Police Constable (PC)

The Police Constable is the junior most rank in a police station. A police constable performs such duties as entrusted to him by his superior officers such as conducting spot visits, verification and enquiries, patrolling and roaming, collection of information, execution of warrants and summons, escorting prisoners, keeping a watch on earlier convicted persons, sentry duties and any other special duties assigned.

Woman Police Constable (WPC)

Certain cases involving women and children require the involvement of Women Constables. Each police station has a few women constables to handle such cases. When the offender is a woman, investigation must be undertaken by a woman constable or in the presence of a woman constable. Similarly, arrest and custody of women and children also must be done by women constables.



Functional Organization of a Police Station

For regular functioning, the police station is organized into different departments/sections based on the work assigned. Figure 2 shows an overview of the functional organization of a police station.

FUNCTIONAL ORGANIZATION OF POLICE STATION



Figure 2: Functional Organization of a Police Station

Investigation Sections

This category can be further divided in to three sections namely; i) Law and order ii) Crimes, iii) UDR, Missing and petitions

i) Law and order:

It is the duty of the police department to see that there are no disturbances among different sections of society and peace is maintained in the community. In case disturbances are reported necessary action is taken by the police personnel assigned to the Investigation - Law & Order section.



ii) Crimes:

Crimes of different types occur in the society regularly. Whenever crimes are reported, the Investigation – Crime section handles such cases right from preliminary spot visits till the offenders are caught and the investigation is completed.

iii) UDR, Missing and petition:

This section handles all unnatural death cases, missing persons as well as different types of petitions received from higher authorities of police department and also petitions received directly in the police station from the general public.

Supporting sections

i) Writer section:

More than 50 registers are being maintained in every police station relating to investigations and other activities. One senior police staff is in-charge of the Writer section and the registers are updated every day in this section. Different data are compiled and submitted to superior officers from time to time by this section.

ii) Process section

There are different processes to be executed relating to Law and order, Crimes, Petitions such as issue of notices, issue of summons and execution of warrants which are done by the Process staff.

iii) Court Duty Staff

A few police constables are allotted for Court duty. Apart from attending to Court regularly, they also do many coordination activities between Court and police station. The Court staff take witnesses, complainants, accused, etc. to the public prosecutor. They also note down the progress of each case on daily basis and produce the investigation report, if asked to. They also coordinate in body warrant cases. Progress diary and Court Disposal diary are updated by Court duty staff on a daily basis.

iv) Passport Section

Each Police station has a Passport section and one PC is assigned the work of Passport verification and recommendation. The Passport section constable obtains verification details of the applicant from the Beat staff. He verifies the criminal background if any, of the applicant and based on the details collected gives recommendation whether to issue Passport or not.



v) Beat Staff

Continuous patrolling and roaming within the jurisdiction of every police station is carried out by beat staff. Verification of applicants' details in the case of passport applicants, verification of institutions and offices when No Objection Certificates are to be issued and confirmation of the addresses of applicants etc. are other duties performed by the beat staff.

Hoysala, Cheetah and Janasnehi Police:

Hoysala (Police patrol car) and Cheetah (Police patrol bike) are given to beat staff for patrolling work. Janasnehi Police points are identified in the jurisdiction of every police station. Police constables identified for janasnehi points conduct their duties at these points and render service to the general public.

vi) Women Cell

It is required that each Police station should have women constables. Such women constables constitute the Women Cell.

vii) Reception

Each Police station has a reception section. The WPC/PC attending to the reception work interacts with the visitors coming to the police station and directs the visitors to the concerned section and assists them in writing complaints, if required.

viii) Station Sentry

Each Police station has a police constable attending to the Sentry duty round the clock. The Police constable conducting sentry duty is equipped with arms and his main activity is to protect the Police station from external attack as well as to protect the government property held in the Police station from loss/misuse.

ix) Computer wing

All police stations in Karnataka run the PoliceIT software for their day to day operations. Key activities such as registration of FIR/UDR/Missing, maintenance of case diaries, maintenance of key registers, passport verification and others are performed using the PoliceIT software. Inter station communication is also assisted by the PoliceIT software. Certain Police Constables are trained and deployed to assist the other staff in data entry, generation of reports and related activities. Such constables constitute the Computer wing.



Process Overview

The Police Station is responsible for the maintenance of Law and Order, preservation of internal peace and security, prevention and detection of crimes. In addition the Police Station also provides various services such as Bandobast, verifications, permissions and No-objection Certificates. Most of the services are rendered on a chargeable basis to the citizens.

Activities in a police station are governed by the Karnataka Police Manual. An overview of working of a police station in Karnataka State is shown in Figure 3 and can be broadly understood under the following categories:

- Main processes pertaining to Investigation;
- Support processes;
- Allied operations and
- Services.

The information related to different type of offences is received in Police station from many sources such as complaints lodged in the station house, complaints communicated or offences noticed during beat operations, information or complaints received from the Police Control Room, telephone, emails, etc. Based on information received by the Police station, complaints are accepted and acknowledged by the Police station. Complaints are broadly classified into two types, namely, cognizable complaints and non-cognizable complaints as prescribed in the relevant rules. Most of the non-cognizable complaints are sorted out at the Police station level and FIRs are not registered. But for all cognizable complaints, registration of FIR is a must and Police staff conduct spot visit except in a few cases like missing persons.

At the time of visiting the spot, Police staff conduct investigation which may be for unnatural death, missing of persons/things, law and order, crime and petitions. Detailed investigation procedures are followed as prescribed in the Karnataka Police Manual. While conducting investigation, police staff take the assistance of special squads if necessary. During investigation, in certain cases Police staff are likely to form their opinion on suspected persons or identify the criminal in other cases. Under such circumstances, Police staff take action to arrest such persons following the due process prescribed. After investigation, the police file charge sheet and submit to the Court. This completes the closure of the case from Police station point of view since further proceedings are taken by the Court.





POLICE STATION - PROCESS OVERVIEW







Figure 3: Process Overview of a Police Station



The fundamental functions of the police station are supported by certain support processes. Some important support processes identified are transfer of FIR in/out of the police station, execution of summons, notices and warrants issued by the Court, raid execution, escorting of accused/ under trail prisoners, receipt and custody of arms and ammunition etc. Allied operations of the police station include Beat operation, operation of Janasnehi points, processing of RTI requests and attending to special duties outside the jurisdiction of the Police station.

The police station also renders services such as Passport Verification, Police verification of individuals as requested by employers, permissions and NOC for conducting functions, to take processions on different occasions and for different purposes etc. A few persons in the society may require to possess arms for their safety and they can obtain the arms licence from the respective Police station and this is issued after verification and concluding that issue of licence is justified. Most of the services rendered are against specific application and on payment of the prescribed fees by the citizens.

Certain key areas of functioning of a police station are covered under the Guarantee of Services to Citizens Act, 2011 popularly known as Sakala services. Sakala includes 21 different areas including core activities such as registration of FIR, disposal of petitions and a number of services such as verifications, permissions and so on. The time frames for providing such services are prescribed along with penal provisions for non-compliance.

PROCESS MAPS AND DESCRIPTIONS



Process PS-01: Acceptance of complaint

When a complaint is filed in a Police Station, It is expected that someone hears the complaint and initiates the necessary action immediately. There are a number of complaints received in a Police Station in a day. The work of the Reception in a Police Station is to interface with the complainant and ensure that necessary action is taken.





Figure 4: PS-01-Acceptance of complaint



Table 1: PS-01-Acceptance of complaint

Code	Particulars	Description
PS-01-1	Visit Police Station	Direct to the Police station: The complainant may visit the Police Station or may inform over
		phone for reasons such as: a) Theft, burglary or dacoity; b)law and order cases wherein the
		complainant is directly or indirectly involved/affected; c) accidental fire cases; d)to file
		petitions for loss of marks card, degree certificate, driving licence or any other certificates
		for which duplicate certificates will be issued only after enclosing the acknowledgement
		issued by the police Station.
PS-01-2	Attend to the complainant	The duties of the Police Constable looking after reception are:
		a) Receive the visitor
		b) Enquiry of visit
PS-01-3	Helping in writing of complaint	The visitors may visit the Police Station with a written complaint. In some cases, the PC at
		the Reception helps the visitors in writing the complaint.
PS-01-4	Prepare noting sheet	The PC at the Reception notes down the details of the visitors and the purpose of their visit
		in the noting sheet.
PS-01-5	Send complainant to SHO	The PC at the Reception sends the complainant to SHO for further action by SHO.
PS-01-6	Inform to Police Station	Police Control Room/ Beat Staff/ Janasnehi: Complaints are also received by the beat staff
		as well as at Janasnehi points instead of at the police station. Complaints may also be given
		to station house over phone and through email ⁵ . Based on these complaints received by
		beat staff/Janasnehi points/police control room, information is passed on to the Station
		House. Alternatively, the Beat staff/Janasnehi may also on their own pass on information to
		the Station House.
PS-01-7	Scrutiny of Information	Based on the written complaint and discussion with the complainant, the SHO decides on
		the nature of the complaint and further action required.
PS-01-8	Recording in Station House Diary	All the information pertaining to the complaint is recorded first in the station house diary. At

⁵ Described in Section 154 in The Code Of Criminal Procedure, 1973 and related Circulars



Code	Particulars	Description	
		this stage, the complaints are identified as cognizable or non-cognizable complaints.	
PS-01-9	Entry in relevant register	Non-Cognizable: In case of non-cognizable offences Police can neither register a FIR nor	
		investigate or effect arrest without the express permission or direction from Court. These	
		mostly include minor offences such as abusing each other, minor scuffles without injuries,	
		intimidation, loss of marks card, loss of certificates, loss of driving licence etc. In such cases	
		an entry is made in Non-cognizable Register. All petty cases are entered in the Petty Cases	
		Register and other miscellaneous crimes are entered in the Crime Miscellaneous Register.	
PS-01-10	Issue of Acknowledgement	For all non-cognizable complaints, acknowledgements are issued. Under Sakala,	
		acknowledgements have to be issued within one working day of receipt of the complaint.	
PS-02	Registration of FIR	Cognizable: In cognizable cases, Police registers a FIR. Police can arrest an accused involved	
		in cognizable crime without arrest warrant from the Court. When the complaints received at	
		the police station are considered to be cognizable, immediately FIR is registered following	
		the prescribed process.	

Document Profile				
Document	Document Name	Description	Manual/	Ref. Page No.
Code			Computerized	in Part B
N/A	Written complaint	On plain paper in any language in the own words of the informant/complainant	Manual	
PSD-01	Station House Diary	A diary in which all details of all complaints are recorded	Manual and Computerized	3
PSD-02	Non-cognizable Register	All the non-cognizable complaints are recorded	Manual	7
PSD-03	Petty cases Register	All the cases dealt with by the Police on their own or otherwise, in which FIRs are not registered	Manual and Computerized	8
PSD-04	Criminal Miscellaneous Register	All other small cases where FIR is not registered are recorded	Manual and Computerized	10



Document Profile				
Document	Document Name	Manual/	Ref. Page No.	
Code			Computerized	in Part B
PSD-05	C Misc./ NCR	Acknowledgement issued by Police for all non-cognizable complaints	Manual and	11
	Acknowledgement		Computerized	



Process PS-02: Registration of FIR

First Information Report(FIR) is a very important document and it is the earliest record made of an alleged offence before there is time for its particulars to be forgotten or embellished and can be used under sections 145, 167 and 158 of Indian Evidence Act.⁶

When an individual visits a police station to lodge a complaint, the FIR is registered for all cognizable complaints irrespective of jurisdiction of the complaint and a copy of the same is issued to the complainant. If the jurisdiction of the complaint is outside the jurisdiction of the police station, action is taken to transfer the FIR to the police station of that jurisdiction. If the complaint is a heinous crime, express report is prepared and forwarded to the concerned higher authority.

⁶Discussed in detail in Chapter XXVII, Volume 2of the Karnataka Police Manual,





Figure 5: PS-02-Registration of FIR



Table 2: PS-02-Registration of FIR

Code	Particulars	Description	
PS-02-1	Referral FIR	FIR is registered in case of all cognizable offences. Some cases where complainant approaches the Court regarding the commission of a cognizable offence, the Court refers it to Police and directs to register a FIR.	
PS-01	Acceptance of Complaints	For registering FIR, complaint is a must. Therefore acceptance of complaint becomes the starting point of registration of FIR.	
PS-02-2	Spot visit required?	Once the complaint is received in the police station, decision has to be taken whether the complaint needs a spot visit. Spot visit is required in most of the cases except a few cases like missing of person, outside the jurisdiction, etc.	
PS-03	Spot visit	When it is felt that spot visit is required, police staff visit the spot to conduct Mahajar/Panchaname following the process prescribed.	
PS-02-3	Produce necessary documents	Where a spot visit is not conducted, the complainant produces the necessary documents in support of the complaint to the Station House Officer.	
PS-02-4	Registration of FIR	Based on the spot visit and the scrutiny of documents, a FIR is registered by the SHO. The FIR contains details of the complaint, relevant sections under which the offence is recorded, particulars of victims/suspects/property and other relevant details related to the complaint. The FIR number becomes the case number for all future reference on that case. A case file is also created for all the documents related to the case.	
PS-02-5	Issue copy of FIR to complainant	It is mandatory that when once FIR has been registered in a police station, a copy of the same is given to the complainant. Under Sakala, the FIR copy shall be given within one working day.	
PS-02-6	Is Jurisdiction other PS?	As per the accepted practice, when a complaint is given to a police station, FIR is registered. Subsequently, it is verified whether the jurisdiction of the complaint is within or outside the jurisdiction of that police station.	
PS-09	Transfer of FIR – Out	When it is understood that the case falls in the jurisdiction of another police station, action has to be taken for transfer of FIR to that police station following the prescribed process.	



Code	Particulars	Description		
PS-02-7	Forward Express Report to concerned	In case of heinous crimes ⁷ such as rape, murder, dacoity, etc., the Express Report (FIR copy)		
	Authorities/sections	is sent as quickly as possible to the concerned authority / section by the Court duty staff so		
		that immediate action can be taken on the heinous crime. In such crimes, a copy of the FIR is		
		sent to the Superintendent, Sub-Divisional Officer, and local Magistrate and also to the		
		Magistrate having jurisdiction in case he is not the local Magistrate. In specially heinous		
		crimes, a copy of the FIR shall also be sent to the District Magistrate.		
PS-02-8	Forward FIR copy to concerned	In all the cases, copies of the FIR are forwarded to the concerned authority/section by the		
	Authorities/sections	Court duty staff. One copy of the FIR is retained in the Station and another will be forwarded		
		without delay to the Magistrate having jurisdiction. Two copies along with copy of the		
		Station House Diary are sent to the Circle Inspector, who will submit the same to the Sub-		
		Divisional Police Officer. In case of FIR related to UDR cases, a copy of FIR is sent to Tehsildar.		
		In case of FIR related to Missing cases, copy of FIR is not required to be sent to the		
		Magistrate.		

Document Profile				
Document	Document Name	Description	Manual/	Ref. Page No.
Code			Computerized	in Part B
PSD-06	First Information Report	Report pertaining to occurrence of a cognizable offence, received at the	Manual &	12
		Police station is called First Information Report	Computerised	
PSD-07	Express Report	A copy of the FIR in case of heinous crime is termed as Express Report	Manual &	17
			Computerised	

⁷ Defined in Para 1216, Chapter XXVII, Volume 2 of the Karnataka Police Manual



Process PS-03: Spot Visit

In most of the cases, spot visit is the process after registering FIR. During spot visit, police staff with or without the assistance of special squads conduct the required investigation, seize the property related to crime and also conduct Mahajar/Panchaname⁸ in the presence of relatives, friends, neighbours and general public. In the case of unnatural death and murder, action is taken for post mortem.

⁸Discussed in detail in Chapter XXIX, Volume 2 of the Karnataka Police Manual





Figure 6: PS-03-Spot visit



Table 3: PS-03-Spot visit

Code	Particulars	Description	
PS-03-1	Issue of direction for Spot Visit	The Station House Officer directs the police staff to conduct a Spot visit as required on	
		receiving a complaint or when found necessary. Some cases of fire accident also require spot visit ⁹ .	
PS-03-2	Conduct spot Mahajar/ Panchname	The Mahajar/Panchname ¹⁰ is a record of the observations made by the police staff during	
		the Spot Visit and a record of statements recorded. While conducting the mahajar, objects	
		associated with the crime are verified. In theft cases, the property lost is listed down and	
		what happened during the crime like scattering of things etc. are noted down. The police	
		staff who have visited the spot conduct mahajar of the weapons if any, clothes affected by	
		the offence etc. During the process of verification, parties involved and others give	
		information related to the complaints and these are recorded as statements made by them.	
PS-03-3	Call for registration of FIR, if required	An investigation cannot be started unless a FIR is registered. During the spot visit, if the	
		police staff find that the case is cognizable in nature, one of the police staff who visited the	
		spot goes to the State House and registers a FIR. In some cases where there is no witness or	
		complainant, the police staff can make a phone call to the Station House and register a FIR	
		suo-moto.	
PS-03-4	Seizure of property related to crime, if any	In case the crime has been committed using weapons or stones, these are seized by the	
		police staff who visited the spot. Every seized property related to the crime is identified	
		using a tag containing description of the item. The particulars of the seized property are also	
		entered in the Mahajar.	
PS-03-5	Call Special Squads, if required for	In order to conduct a detailed investigation, assistance from special squads like dog squad,	
	investigation	FSL, Cyber Crime squad etc. may be necessary. In such circumstances, assistance from such	
		squads is taken.	

⁹Detail in Para 1446, Chapter XXXVI, Volume 2 of the Karnataka Police Manual

¹⁰ Described in detail in Chapter XXIX, Volume 2 of the Karnataka Police Manual





Code	Particulars	Description	
PS-03-6	Conduct necessary Investigation & submit	The special squads visit the crime place and conduct the necessary investigation ¹¹ . Once the	
	Report	investigation is over, reports are prepared and sent to concerned police station for further	
		investigation.	
PS-03-7	Preparation of Inquest (28 Questionaire)	If the crime involves death, an inquest is prepared. An Inquest is a questionnaire of twenty	
		eight questions related to dead body. The position and conditions are mentioned. Under	
		inquest for male body, male constable does body inquest and for the female body, woman	
		constable does the body inquest.	
		Cases where body is identified by relatives or friends, the body is transferred for post-	
		mortem immediately after identification.	
		If the body is not claimed by anyone, the same is preserved in the mortuary for 3 to 4 days	
		with the hope that some claimant may come forward to identify and claim the body.	
PS-03-10	Necessary steps to find out claimant	After sending the body to the mortuary, photographs of the body are sent to other police	
DC 02 44		stations, TV, and News Papers to facilitate any claimant to respond and claim the body.	
PS-03-11	Preparation of request for Post mortem	The body/bodies must be transferred to nearest government hospital or authorised private	
		hospital. Request in a pre-printed format is made by the PI to the doctor for conducting post	
		mortem.	
PS-03-12	Send body for post mortem	Along with the request letter to the doctor, the body for which post mortem has to be	
		conducted is shifted to the hospital.	
PS-03-13	Post Mortem Report	The hospital conducts the post mortem and submits the Post Mortem report.	
PS-03-14	Update case diary & relevant registers	After the spot visit, the police staff who visited the spot update the case file. The case file	
		contains the case diary which is a day-to-day update of the case. The Mahajar/Panchname	
		are also filed in the case file. Other relevant registers such as Property Seized Register for	
		seized items, Prisoners Search Register are also updated. The SHD is also updated after spot	
		visit. The case diary in PoliceIT is also updated.	
PS-04	Investigation L&O and Crime	After the spot visit and registration of FIR, the detailed investigation for the case is started by	
		the police investigation team following the prescribed processes.	

¹¹ Detailed procedure given in Chapter XXXVII, Volume 2 of the Karnataka Police Manual



Document Profile				
Document	Document Name	Description	Manual/	Ref. Page No.
Code			Computerized	in Part B
PSD-08	Seized Property list	Property or items which are found and seized during spot visit/	Manual	18
		investigation are listed down in a list. The list of property is sent to		
		Magistrate		
N/A	Investigation Report by	When the investigation has been completed by the special squad, the		
	special squad	Investigating Officer of squad draws up a report in which he states the		
		apparent cause of the case. The report is termed as Investigation report		
PSD-09	Inquest	A pre-printed questionnaire of 28 questions related to dead body required	Manual	19
		to be filled during spot visit		
PSD-10	Request for Post-	A pre-printed request letter for post-mortem of dead body	Manual	21
	mortem			
N/A	Post mortem Report	A report provided by doctor regarding causes of death after examination		
		of dead body		
PSD-11	Case Diary	A Police officer investigating any crime has to keep a record of what all he	Manual &	24
		did in the course of investigation. These records are termed as Case Diary.	Computerized	
		It is day to day progress report of a case		
PSD-12	Property Seized Register	A register containing details of all seized items/ properties during	Manual&	26
		investigation	Computerized	



Process PS-04: Investigation- L&O and Crime

The investigation process starts with acceptance of complaint, registration of FIR and conducting of spot visit. At the time of spot visit, it may be found that the case requires detailed investigation or may be transferred to other police station or the person involved in the case is to be arrested. Action is taken accordingly.





Figure 7: PS-04-Investigation- Law & Order and Crime



Table 4: PS-04-Investigation- Law & Order and Crime

Code	Particulars	Description	
PS-04-1	Gather information related to case	The investigation team collects information related to the case applying various investigation	
		techniques ¹² . For further investigation, Investigating Officer prepares notices and issues to	
		the persons/ panchayatidars who were witness at the time of registration of case.	
PS-04-2	Seize items related to crime during	Item seized: During investigation being carried out by police staff, it is likely that they could	
	investigation	seize items related to crime.	
PS-04-3 Prepare seized property memo Every seized pro		Every seized property related to the crime is identified using a tag containing description of	
		the item. A list of property is sent to Magistrate.	
PS-04-4	Seek permission from Court to keep seized	Police station cannot keep any seized items which may be related to heinous crimes, body	
	items	offences or crimes without permission from the Court. The police apply to the respective	
		Court seeking permission to retain such seized items.	
PS-04-5	Bring the suspicious person to police	Suspicious person: During the investigation, suspicion may arise on certain person or	
	station	persons. Based on such suspicion, that person is brought to the police station for further	
		interrogation.	
PS-04-6	Entry in SHD	The details of person who is brought in to Police station for interrogation are entered in	
		Station House Diary.	
PS-04-7	Interrogate the person	The police staff conduct necessary interrogation of the person /persons they have brought to	
		the police station. This could be related to any specific case pending in the police station.	
PS-04-8	Arrest required?	After interrogation, police staff decide whether there are sufficient grounds to arrest the	
		person interrogated.	
PS-05	Arrest process	If police staff find that the person interrogated can be arrested, they take action to arrest the	
		offender following the prescribed procedure	
PS-04-9	Continuous investigation	Investigation is a continuous process in Police station and this process ends only when the	
		offender is arrested and charge sheet is filed to the Court.	

¹²Detailed investigation techniques for different types of offences are discussed in details in Chapter XXXVI, Volume 2 of the Karnataka Police Manual



Document Profile					
Document	Document Name	Description	Manual/	Ref. Page No.	
Code			Computerized	in Part B	
PSD-13	Notice to Panchas	Notice to Panchas/Panchayatidars or witnesses to be present before Investigating Officer for conducting investigation	Manual	28	



Process PS-04(a): Investigation-UDR

Unnatural Death (UDR)¹³ may occur due to hanging, drowning, poisoning etc. After registering FIR, spot visit is conducted and action is taken for post mortem. Based on post mortem report, action is taken for Forensic investigation in the case of poisoning. In the case of UDR, there are instances of body being not claimed. To find out whether there are any claimants for the body, action is taken to publish the photograph of the body in TV and newspaper and also sent to other police stations. If no claimants have come forward, action is taken for burial of the body.

¹³Discussed in detail in Chapter XXXV, Volume 2 of the Karnataka Police Manual




Figure 8: PS-04(a)-Investigation-UDR



Table 5: PS-04(a)-Investigation-UDR

Code	Particulars	Description
PS-02	Registration of FIR	Unnatural death may happen in the following cases: a) Due to poison b) drowning c) hanging
		d) burning by accident e) Self burning f) due to other reasons. In such cases, the UDR gets
		registered as part of the FIR registration process. The UDR Register is also updated on
		registering the FIR.
PS-03	Spot visit	After the police Station receives the information about UDR or on registering an FIR, the
		Police staff visit the spot and conduct the investigation following the prescribed process. The
		post mortem report clearly mentions the reason of death.
PS-04(a)-1	Receive Post mortem report	Police station receives the post mortem report with the reason for death. If it is confirmed
		before post mortem or after post mortem that death had occurred due to poisoning, then
		forensic investigation is required to be conducted.
PS-04(a)-2	Forensic investigation	In cases of death due to poisoning, A request letter is prepared for forensic investigation of
		body parts. The FSL conducts the necessary investigation ¹⁴ and submits its report.
PS-04(a)-3	Is further investigation required?	After analysing the post mortem report and the forensic investigation report and analysing
		the circumstances of death, the investigating officer decides whether there are grounds for
		further investigation.
PS-07	Further FIR	If further investigation is required, a further FIR is registered specifying the sections under
		which it is registered. FIR (UDR) is sent to Tehasildar and in case of murder, the FIR is sent to
		Magistrate.
PS-04	Investigation L&O and Crime	After registering a further FIR, the detailed investigation is taken up following the prescribed
		process.
PS-04(a)-4	Check in Missing Records	In certain cases the UDR case might be registered as a missing case in some other police
		station. Therefore, the missing records are checked. If a corresponding missing case is found,
		the complainant is contacted for identification of the body.
PS-04(a)-5	Forward photographs to other PS, TV, News	If the body is not identified, photographs of the body are sent to other police stations, TV,

¹⁴ Detailed in Chapter XXXVII, Volume 2 of the Karnataka Police Manual



Code	Particulars	Description
	papers	and News Papers to facilitate any claimant to respond and claim the body.
PS-04(a)-6	Body claimed?	In the case of UDR there are instances of body not identified, body not claimed by anyone
	Hendersen hander te geletigen (als insent	and body claimed by relatives or friends.
PS-04(a)-7	Handover body to relatives/claimant	When there are claimants for the body by relatives or friends, the body is handed over to
		them for burial/ cremation after due identification.
PS-04(a)-8	Burial of body	In case there are no claimants for the body, then police department takes action for burial of
		the body ¹⁵ . A burial mahajar is conducted and an identification stone is put at burial place. A
		burial report is prepared for the action taken during the burial process.
PS-04(a)-9	Updation of Case file and UDR Register	After the body is handed over to relatives or after the body is buried, the case diary and the
		UDR Register are updated.
PS-04(a)-10	Necessary action for publishing unclaimed	All the unclaimed bodies are required to be published in Criminal Intelligence Gazette. The
	UDR cases	Police Station does the necessary formalities such as publishing the list of unclaimed bodies
		and details of the same are sent to DCP office on regular basis.

Document	Document Profile				
Document	Document Name	Description	Manual/	Ref. Page No.	
Code			Computerized	in Part B	
PSD-14	UDR Register	A register of information of all the unnatural death cases registered in	Manual	29	
		Police station			
PSD-15	FSL request Letter	A request letter for further investigation of body parts	Manual	31	
N/A	Forensic Investigation	Forensic Science Laboratory investigating any crime has to give a report on			
	Report	investigations made by them and it is called Forensic Investigation Report			
PSD-16	Burial Report	A report of details of burial of dead body	Manual	34	

¹⁵Detailed in Chapter XXXV, Volume 2 of the Karnataka Police Manual



Process PS-04(b): Investigation-Missing

When police station receives information/complaints about missing persons, FIR is registered and information is passed on to police control room, CCRB and action is taken to publish /announce in newspapers, TV and radio. In case the person is found, the complainant is contacted to identify the person.





Figure 9: PS-04(b)-Investigation- Missing



Table 6: PS-04(b)-Investigation- Missing

Code	Particulars	Description
PS-02	Registration of FIR	When the complainant visits police station, SHO in the police station registers the FIR
		containing details of the missing person such as name, date of missing, address, sex, age,
		height, complexion, colour, wearing apparels, etc.
PS-04(b)-1	Entry in Missing Register	Complaints of missing persons received in the police station are entered in the Missing
		Register. The details collected from complainant are entered.
PS-04(b)-2	Pass information to control room, CCRB in	Immediately on registering the FIR, the information is passed on to the Police Control Room
	Bangalore	and City Crime Record Bureau through telephone/wireless. At this time, full details of
		missing person are communicated to the control room.
PS-04(b)-3	Information to all PS and CCRB through	In addition to the wireless communication, on registering the FIR, all the details of missing
	Police IT	persons with photo are sent to all the police stations of Karnataka through PoliceIT.
PS-04(b)-4	Publication in news papers and	In order to spread information amongst the general public and also to areas beyond
	announcement in TV & Radio	Bangalore, the details of missing persons are published in news papers and TV with photos.
PS-04(b)-5	Receipt of information, if any on missing	If the missing person is found by any person, the information is passed on to police station.
	person	Even if the missing person is not found, the police may get some information about the
		missing person.
PS-04(b)-6	Is further investigation required?	Traced: When the missing person is found dead or alive, depending on the circumstances,
		the police decide whether any further investigation is required. Further investigation may be
		required in cases of UDR, kidnapping, murder etc.
PS-07	Further FIR	In instances where further investigation is required in order to finally dispose the case,
		Further FIR is registered following the prescribed process.
PS-04	Investigation L&O and Crime	Once the further FIR is registered, the detailed investigation process is started by the police.
PS-04(b)-7	Intimation to the complainant	On tracing of the missing person, the complainant is notified to identify the person and take
		necessary action.
PS-04(b)-8	Identification of person found	On receipt of intimation, the complainant visits the police station or the place, where the
		person is housed and identifies the missing person.





Code	Particulars	Description
PS-04(b)-9	Recording of statement	Police station where the complaint has been lodged takes the statement from the
		complainant as well as the person found in order to close the case. This is done after the
		complainant confirms that the found person is the same person for whom the complaint had
		been lodged.
PS-04(b)-	Updation of Case Diary and related register	The updation is done in case diary and related registers in the Police station. Cases where
10		missing persons are not traced, necessary steps are taken to publish the list of missing
		persons in Criminal Intelligence Gazette.
PS-04(b)-	Can case be closed?	Not Traced: Cases where missing person owns properties and he/she is not traced within a
11		period of seven year, the investigation is considered as closed. All other missing cases where
		missing persons are not traced, considered as long pending cases.
PS-06	Investigation closure	The investigation is closed following the prescribed procedure.

Document	Document Profile				
Document	cument Document Name Description		Manual/	Ref. Page No.	
Code			Computerized	in Part B	
PSD-17	Missing Register	A register of details of all missing persons	Manual	37	
N/A	Statement	Written on plain paper in the own words of the person found as well as by the complainant	Manual		



Process PS-04(c): Investigation - Petitions

Petitions are received in the police station from different sources. Petitions may require the police staff to visit the place of occurrence followed by serving a notice if necessary. After discussing the issues raised in the petition, the matter is resolved in many cases and then endorsement is issued. In certain cases where the issues are not resolved, FIR is registered and further action is taken.





Figure 10: PS-04(c)-Investigation- Petitions



Table 7: PS-04(c)-Investigation- Petitions

Code	Particulars	Description
PS-04(c)-1	Receipt of Petitions	Petitions are received by the following methods:
		a) From superior officers in the form of higher petitions and lower petitions. Higher petitions
		are from DG, IG and Home Officer. Lower petitions are from Commissioner, DCP, ACP and
		Grievance Cell
		b) Petitions directly received in the police station from citizens
PS-04(c)-2	Enter in Petition Register	Any petition received in the police station by any means is recorded in Petition Register.
PS-04(c)-3	Attend to the petition	During morning roll call, work of attending to petitions is assigned among police staff. SHO
		updates the same in Police Daily Schedule. The assigned Police staff attend to the petition.
PS-04(c)-4	Visit the place of occurrence & enquiry	The Police Staff visit the place of occurrence. The matters mentioned in the petition are
		verified and necessary enquiries are made with the parties involved in the petition as well as
		with others if found necessary by the police staff.
PS-04(c)-5	Serve Notice if required	If the petition is not resolved at this stage, or if it is observed that a visit of the petitioner/any
		other person to police station is necessary, notices are served as required.
PS-04(c)-6	Record statements, if required	During the process of verification and enquiry, parties involved and others give information
		related to the petitions and these are recorded as statements made by them.
PS-04(c)-7	Advise petitioners/ respondents as	Resolved: This is the process of solving the problems mentioned in the petitions. Here both
	appropriate	the parties i.e. petitioner and respondent are advised properly so that the problems could be
		resolved amicably. In case the petition is of Civil in nature such as encroachment of land
		area, sewage water of one house flowing to the property of the neighbours etc., the
		petitioners are advised to file a complaint in civil Court.
PS-04(c)-8	Endorsement	Actions taken in respect of petitions are noted and the same is informed to the petitioners.
PS-04(c)-9	Ask petitioner to lodge complaint	Not resolved: Although the matters mentioned in the petition are small in nature, there are
		possibilities of breaking of law and order if the petition is not sorted out immediately.
		Keeping this in mind, police station intervenes in such complaints and asks petitioners to
		lodge complaints suitably.



Code	Particulars	Description
PS-02	Registration of FIR	Based on the statement of petitioner, the police register FIR. Once the FIR is registered the
		case is open for detailed investigation and police take action accordingly.
PS-04(c)-10	Updation in Petition Register	The visit and action taken to resolve petitions are updated in Petition Register.
PS-04(c)-11	Inform higher authority	The action taken to resolve the petitions are informed to higher authorities.

Document I	Document Profile				
Document Name Description		Manual/	Ref. Page No.		
Code			Computerized	in Part B	
PSD-18	Petition Register	A register for recording petitions and status of petitions	Manual /	39	
			computerized		
PSD-19	Endorsement	A report on action taken by Police staff in Non-cognizable cases	Manual	42	



Process PS-04(d): Investigation- Rape Cases

Information about rape cases might be received directly from the complainant or from a doctor/other persons. Rape cases require certain special procedures to be followed by the investigation team such as medical checks and chemical analysis.









Table 8: PS-04(d)-Investigation- Rape cases

Code	Particulars	Description
PS-01	Receipt of Information	SHO receives the information regarding rape.
PS-03	Spot Visit	The SHO does the spot visit. The spot investigation for the case is started by the police
		investigation team following the prescribed processes.
PS-04(d)-1	Initial Investigation	The SHO does the initial investigation. The statement of victim is carefully noted. The place
		of offence, time of offence, accused details, etc. are noted down.
PS-04(d)-2	Transportation of victim for medical check-	The Investigating Officer makes necessary arrangement for transportation of the victim. The
	up	victim of rape is sent for Medical check-up without any loss of time.
PS-04(d)-3	Seize clothes and other articles	The investigating officer seizes clothes and other articles with semen or blood stains during
		the spot visit.
PS-04(d)-4	Send articles for chemical examination	Clothes and other articles seized are sent for chemical examination.
PS-04(d)-5	Medical check-up of victim	The Medical Officer checks the victim.
PS-04(d)-6	Medical Report	The Medical Officer prepares a report confirming the rape or otherwise.
PS-02	Registration of FIR	If the medical report confirms the rape, SHO register a FIR following the process prescribed.
		A copy of FIR is sent to higher authorities as well as Magistrate.
PS-04(d)-7	Any suspects	Basis on the victim's statement and the medical report, suspects are identified.
PS-04(d)-8	Medical check-up of suspects	If any suspects of rape are found on the spot, they are also sent to Medical officer for check-
		up.
PS-04(d)-9	Analysis and report	The Chemical Examiner does the necessary analysis and prepares a report and sends it to the
		Investigating Officer.
PS-04	Investigation- L&O and Crime	Based on the Medical report and Chemical examination report, detailed investigation is
		started by the police investigation team following the prescribed processes ¹⁶ .

¹⁶ The detailed investigation process is mentioned in Para 1426, Chapter XXXVI, Volume 2 of Karnataka Police Manual



Process PS-04(e): Investigation- Vehicles Theft

Vehicle thefts require certain additional steps in the investigation process such as intimation to the local RTO, contacting resellers, and intimation to Police Control Room etc.



Figure 12: PS-04(e)-Investigation- Vehicle Theft



Table 9: PS-04(e)-Investigation- Vehicle Theft

Code	Particulars	Description
PS-01	Receipt of Information	Information about stolen vehicles might be received by the police station either from the
		complainant or from other sources.
PS-02	Registration of FIR	Based on the complaint, a FIR is registered. The SHO collects necessary information such as
		vehicle registration number, colour, time and place of theft, etc. for the purpose of
		registering the FIR.
PS-03	Spot Visit	The Investigating officer does the spot visit based on the information furnished by the
		complainant.
PS-04(e)-1	Pass information to Police Control room	Immediately after a motor vehicle theft is reported, the SHO passes the information to Police
		Control room for onward transmission to all mobile vehicles and to alert Police station at
		highways.
PS-04(e)-2	Intimation to concerned Regional Transport	The SHO also informs the concerned Regional Transport Officer to maintain a track of the
	Office	stolen vehicle.
PS-04(e)-3	Investigation at re-sellers, shop, garages,	The Investigating team visits all the re-sellers shops, garages, etc. and instructs them to
	etc.	collect information of vehicles which come for re-painting, re- registration, etc.
PS-04	Investigation- Law & Order and Crime	Subsequent to registration of FIR, the regular process of detailed investigation is carried on
		by the police station. ¹⁷

¹⁷ The detailed investigation process is mentioned in Para 1409, Chapter XXXVI, Volume 2 of the Karnataka Police Manual



Process PS-04(f): Investigation- Counterfeit Currency

Counterfeit currency related crimes are of the nature of a fraud and require certain special activities to be performed by the investigating team. The investigation also involves the India Security Press for the purpose of confirmation of the counterfeiture and also the concerned Currency Officer.



Figure 13: PS-04(f)-Investigation- Counterfeit currency



Table 10: PS-04(f)-Investigation- Counterfeit currency

Code	Particulars	Description
PS-01	Receipt of Information	When counterfeit currency notes or coins are received at the RBI or any other bank, such
		currency is sent to the Police with a report detailing the circumstances in which it is received.
		Upon receiving of information, the Police start an investigation.
PS-02	Spot visit	In cases where information is received at Police station, Investigating Officer does a spot visit
PS-04(f)-1	Seize the currency	The Investigating officer seizes the counterfeit currency. The officer notes down the details
		of notes/ coins such as: series, number of notes, denomination and value, from whom and
		what circumstances received, etc.
PS-04(f)-2	Send seized currency to Indian Security	The Investigating Officer sends the seized currency to Indian Security Press for expert
	Press for expert opinion	opinion.
PS-04(f)-3	Investigation and prepare report	The Indian Security Press conducts the necessary investigation and prepares a report on the
		counterfeit currency ¹⁸ .
PS-04	Investigation- Law & Order and Crime	Based on the report, detailed investigation is started by the police investigation team
		following the prescribed processes.
PS-04(f)-4	Forward report and Seized currency to	The Investigating Officer forwards the report along with seized currency to currency officer
	Currency Officer	after the investigation and disposal of the case with a copy of the judgement of final report.
PS-04(f)-5	Disposal of seized currency	The currency officer takes the necessary steps to dispose the currency as appropriate.

¹⁸ The detailed investigation process is mention in Para 1415, Chapter XXXVI, Volume 2 of the Karnataka Police Manual



Process PS-05: Arrest Process

Arrest Process starts with deciding whether the offender can be bailed or not. If bailable, the offender can be released subject to fulfilment of prescribed formalities. However, in non bailable cases, the offender is arrested following Supreme Court guidelines and admitted to hospital if required and produced before court within 24 hours of arrest. Certain special procedures need to be followed when arresting women and juvenile persons. After detailed investigation if the offender is identified, he/she can be arrested based on the conviction made by the offender. Then the police can arrest the person.





Figure 14: PS-05-Arrest Process



Table 11: PS-05-Arrest Process

Code	Particulars	Description
PS-05-1	Secure the person for arrest	Police staff secure the accused/ suspect for arrest.
PS-05-2	Bring person to police station	The person to be arrested is brought to the police station. In case of women and juveniles,
		certain special guidelines for arrest need to be followed such as arrest only by WPC, time
		restrictions for arrest, night custody in Women Stay Home and so on.
PS-05-3	Entry in Station House Diary	An entry is made in the Station House Diary to record the arrest ¹⁹ .
PS-05-4	Entry in Prisoner Search Register	The Police conduct search of the person and list down all items in his/her possession. An
		entry is made in Prisoner search register.
PS-05-5	Execution of bond by dignified person/	Bailable: In the case of bailable offence, the person who committed the offence can be
	personal bail	bailed out on execution of bond. Such bond is executed by a dignified person of society ²⁰ . In
		some cases person is bailed out on personal bail of PI. Sometime the bond is surety bond.
		The amount for surety bond is decided by PI himself. The bond might be subject to certain
		conditions like the offender has to visit police station on regular basis, the offender cannot
		leave the country until the issue is closed etc.
PS-05-6	Entry in Bail Bond Register	After the execution of bond, the offender is released on bail. Counter of bail bond is
		maintained in Bail bond register.
PS-05-7	Release the offender	After execution of bond and entering in the bail bond register, the offender is released.
PS-05-8	Necessary actions	If accused jumps bails, Police staff informs the Court and further charges are framed against
		the accused. In cases where a dignified person has given surety, the amount mentioned in
		surety bond is required to be deposited in Court by the dignified person.
PS-05-9	Fill Supreme Court Guidelines check list	Non Bailable: In case of non bailable offences, Police cannot bail the person. Police have to
		arrest the person. There is a guideline issued by the Supreme Court for activities to be
		carried out while arresting any person. The Police must ensure that the compliances listed in
		the guidelines are taken care while arresting a person.

¹⁹Process for Arrest, Custody, Bail and Remand is detailed in Chapter XXXII, Volume 2 of the Karnataka Police Manual ²⁰ Generally a respectable, popular and known person of society





Code	Particulars	Description
PS-05-10	Entry in Arrest Card	After the accused person is arrested, entry is made in the arrest card.
PS-05-11	Medical check of arrested person	Medical check up is required within 24 hours of arrest of person. The police approach nearby
		authorised hospital/ doctor to check the person's health. A request is made to the doctor
		and based on the request the doctor checks health of the person.
PS-05-12	Admit in hospital, if required	If the doctor feels that the health of the person is not good or it is required to admit him/her
		in hospital, the same is informed to SHO. Based on the doctor's report, the SHO makes
		necessary arrangement to admit the person. A hospital memo for the same is prepared.
PS-05-13	Deploy PC/WPC at hospital	A Police Constable is deployed at the hospital. In case the accused is a woman, a Woman
		Police Constable is deployed for the same.
PS-05-14	Produce accused before Court& Submit	Any accused after arrest should be produced to the Court within 24 hours of arrest. An arrest
	remand application, if required	report along with accused is presented before the Court. In the case of juveniles, the accused
		is produced before the Child Welfare Committee. When an investigation cannot be
		completed within 24 hours of after the arrest of an accused, a report is sent to Court seeking
		permission for further remand of the accused. Accordingly, the accused is produced before
		the Court/ CWC.
PS-05-15	Order for Judicial custody/ Police Custody	If the offence is proved, Court issues an order for judicial custody of the accused. In some
		cases where Court finds that further investigation is required, order for Police custody is
		issued and further action is taken by the Police staff.
PS-05-16	Necessary action in case of Police Custody	In cases where Court approves the remand application, the Police staff takes necessary steps
		for further investigation and try to resolve the case.
PS-05-17	Update Case Diary & Other relevant	After producing the accused before the Court, the same is updated in case diary as well as in
	registers	other relevant registers. If the accused is convicted of his/ her offence, an entry is made in
		conviction register



Document Profile				
Document	Document Name	Description	Manual/	Ref. Page No
Code			Computerized	in Part B
PSD-20	Bail Bond	A surety bond for person who is released on bail	Manual	43
PSD-21	Bail Bond Register	A register for persons who are released on bail. Counter of bail bond is maintained	Manual	45
PSD-22	Prisoner Search Register	A list of the property found during search of arrested person is noted down in Prisoner Search Register	Manual	46
PSD-23	Supreme Court Guidelines Checklist	When an accused person is placed under arrest, the Investigating Officer has to follow and fill up details and this is termed as Supreme Court Guidelines	Manual	47
PSD-24	Arrest Card/ Arrest Report	A report of details of prisoner such as name of prisoner, time and place of arrest, person in-charge, etc.	Manual	48
PSD-25	Hospital Memo	A document for prisoner/ accused to be hospitalized	Manual	50
PSD-26	Remand ApplicationWhen an investigation cannot be completed within 24 hours of arrest of an accused, a report along with Case diary is sent to Court seeking permission for further remand of accusedN		Manual	51
PSD-27	General Conviction Register	Name of the persons convicted for offences are entered in Conviction register	Manual	52



Process PS-06: Investigation Closure

Once a complaint is received in a police station and investigation is done in detail then there are three possibilities; a) Complaints which are solved. b) Complaints which are not solved. c) Complaints which are found to be false complaints at the time of conducting detailed investigation. Investigation closure is a process which starts with detailed investigation and ends when the charge sheet is filed in the Court and the complainant is informed about the same in form No.159. Unsolved cases are closed on the expiry of the prescribed period for investigation. The investigation closure involves the filing of an A/B/C report as appropriate.





Figure 15: PS-06-Investigation Closure



Table 12: PS-06-Investigation closure

Code	Particulars	Description
PS-04	Investigation- L&O and Crime	
PS-06-1	Endorsement to complainant	Non-cognizable: For all non-cognizable complaints, FIRs are not registered and only action
		taken reports in the form of endorsements are given. Examples; issues like loss of marks card,
		driving licence etc. Endorsement from police station is necessary to enable the concerned
		authority to issue duplicate copies.
PS-06-2	Whether investigation required?	Some non-cognizable offences also required investigation ²¹ .
PS-06-3	Obtain permission from Court	In such cases where non-cognizable offences required detailed investigation, Court permission is obtained.
PS-04	Investigation- L&O and Crime	If the Court permits for investigation in non-cognizable offences, the detailed investigation is
		started by the police investigation team following the prescribed processes.
PS-06-4	File B Report to Court	False complaint/ mistake of facts/ lack of evidences: During detailed investigation, if it is found
		that the complaint given is false or complaint has mistakes of facts or the complaint is
		registered without sufficient evidence. In all such cases, B report is filed to Court and necessary
		action is taken against the complainant if required ²² .
PS-06-5	Recovery of Property, if any	Solved Cases: If a theft case is solved, the property is to be recovered fully/partly.
PS-06-6	Call complainant to verify the property	In order to identify the recovered property, the complainant is called and asked to verify the
		property. This is done so in order to confirm whether the property lost and property recovered
		is one and the same.
PS-06-7	Submit property to Court	Since the case is already pending in Court, the property collected cannot be released to the
		complainant directly by the police station and this can be released to the party only by Court
		order.
PS-06-8	Prepare charge sheet and File A report	Only the Court has powers to close a case. After detailed investigation If the accused is
	to Court	identified, Police submit the case file along with charge sheet ²³ .

 ²¹ Detailed in Para 1211, Chapter XXVII, Volume 2 of the Karnataka Police Manual
²² Detailed in Para 1571-74, Chapter XXXVIII, Volume 2 of the Karnataka Police Manual
²³ Detailed in Chapter XXXVIII, Volume 2 of the Karnataka Police Manual



Code	Particulars	Description
PS-06-9	Obtain permission to close investigation	Unsolved, time barred: After the expiry of the timeline for closing the investigation, if the case
		remains unsolved, permission is sought from the superiors to close the investigation. In case of
		heinous crime cases, permission of DCP is required to be obtained whereas for non-heinous
		crime cases permission from ACP is obtained.
PS-06-10	File C report to Court	On obtaining permission to close the investigation, C report is sent to Court. (C report is a report
		indicating that the offender could not be traced within timeline provided by the superior and if
		offender is traced in future, the file will be reopened and action will be taken accordingly)
PS-06-11	Update case diary & relevant register	Based on the report filed to the Court, the same is updated in Case Progress Diary and Case
		Disposal Diary by the Court duty staff. Case diary and other relevant registers are updated at
		Station house
PS-06-12	Intimate to complainant in Form 159	After filing the charge sheet and A report, the same is intimated to the complainant in Form
		159.

Document Profile				
Document Code	Document Name	Description	Manual/ Computerized	Ref. Page No. in Part B
PSD-28	A Report/ Charge Sheet	Charge sheet(A Report) is submitted to Court. Upon the completion of an investigation, a sheet stating the accused name, address and charges made against him is submitted to the Court, called as Charge Sheet	Manual & Computerized	54
PSD-29	B Report	In cases where FIR registered to the Police station is false in nature, B Report is submitted to Court	Manual	55
PSD-30	C Report			56
PSD-31	Form 159	A notice to the complainant communicating action taken by Police against	Manual	57



Document I	Document Profile			
Document	t Document Name Description Manual/ Ref. Pag		Ref. Page No.	
Code			Computerized	in Part B
		the person on whom FIR is filed		
PSD-32	Court Progress Register	Day to day progress of case in Court are updated	Manual	58
PSD-33	Court Disposal Register	Upon completion of case in Court are updated	Manual	59



Process PS-07: Further FIR

Further FIR (also called Second FIR) is registered when during investigation of a UDR/Missing case, information providing grounds for registering a further case under different charges such as a murder, kidnap, theft etc. is received. In other cases, a further FIR may be registered in circumstances where additional charges are to be levied depending on the nature of the crime.



Figure 16: PS-07-Further FIR



Table 13: PS-07-Further FIR

Code	Particulars	Description	
PS-04(a)	Investigation- UDR		
PS-04(b)	Investigation- Missing		
PS-07-1	Ground for further FIR	During the investigation of Un-natural death cases, it could be suspected that the case is of a murder; Similarly, during the investigation of missing cases, it could be suspected that the case of missing person is in fact a case of kidnapping or murder. In such cases, a further FIR is required to be registered at Police station for investigation of the offence.	
PS-07-2	Registration of FIR	Based on the grounds for a further FIR, a FIR is registered.	
PS-07-3	Forward FIR to concerned authorities	Upon registration of FIR, one copy of the FIR is retained in the Station and another will be forwarded without delay to the Magistrate having jurisdiction. Two copies along with copy the Station House Diary is sent to the Circle Inspector, who will submit the same to the Sub- Divisional Police Officer.	
PS-04	Investigation- Law& Order and Crime	This is the continuous process for investigation. On registering a further FIR, the investigation is taken up accordingly.	



Process PS-08: Transfer of FIR – In

Transfer of FIR In is a process starting from obtaining information of FIR registered in other Police Station and receiving the case file, FIR and commencing detailed investigation.



Figure 17: PS-08-Transfer of FIR (In)



Table 14: PS-08-Transfer of FIR (In)

Code	Particulars	Description
PS-08-1	Approach to other PS for transfer of FIR	In many cases it may be observed for a case registered in a particular police station, an FIR
		may be pending in some other police station. For example FIR may be filed for missing in one
		police station where as FIR may be filed for murder in another police station and both cases
		are inter dependent. The police station where FIR for murder has been filed may get
		information that FIR is already pending for missing in the other police station or vice-versa.
PS-08-2	Prepare an application for transfer of FIR	An application is prepared by the police station which seeks the transfer of FIR from another
		police station.
PS-08-3	Court permission for transfer	Court permission is obtained for transfer of FIR.
PS-08-4	Receive case file and FIR	On receipt of the transfer application, the transferor police station sends the relevant case
		file after obtaining photocopies.
PS-08-5	Acknowledgement	The case file received is duly acknowledged by the receiving station.
PS-08-6	Entry in SHD	Like any other complaint being received, when an FIR with case file is received from another
		police station, the same is entered in the Station House Diary.
PS-08-7	Inform to concerned Court	The matter of receipt of the case file and FIR is informed to the Court having jurisdiction over
		the receiving police station.
PS-04	Investigation L&O and Crime	On receipt of the FIR and case file, the receiving police station proceeds to investigate the
		case as appropriate.



Process PS-09: Transfer of FIR – Out

Transfer of FIR Out is a process starting from approach by other Police Station for transfer of existing case in a particular Police Station followed by transfer of FIR and all case related documents from the Police Station.



Figure 18: PS-09-Transfer of FIR (Out)



Table 15: PS-09-Transfer of FIR (Out)

Code	Particulars	Description	
PS-09-1	Receive application for transfer of FIR	Application by other PS: For an FIR registered in the police station, an application might be received from another police station requesting for transfer of the case to that police station. Example of such a case might be when an UDR case is registered in the police station and another police station requests for a transfer of the case since a corresponding case of murder is registered pertaining to the same person.	
PS-04	Investigation L&O and Crime	On-going investigation: While carrying out detailed investigation, it may come to light that there are two FIRs filed in two separate police stations and there is a linkage between the two FIRs. In such circumstances, action is to be taken for the transfer of FIR from one police station to the other police station.	
PS-09-2	Information regarding crime related to other police station jurisdiction	During detailed investigation, information may be obtained resulting in the case pertaining to another police station necessitating a transfer of the case to the other police station.	
PS-09-3	Initiate transfer to other PS	On receipt and scrutiny of a transfer application, the police station initiates necessary steps for transferring the case to the requesting police station.	
PS-09-4	Court permission for transfer	For transferring FIR to another police station, approval of concerned Court is obtained. If the approval is not granted by Court, the case will be investigated in the same Police station.	
PS-09-5	Take photo copies of case file	Before transferring the FIR and case file, photo copies of the entire case file is taken and kept in the transferring police station.	
PS-09-6	Send Case related documents	For transferring FIR to another police station, a letter is prepared and along with the FIR all case related documents are enclosed and the entire set is sent to the other police station.	
PS-09-7	Receipt of Acknowledgement	After transferring FIR, acknowledgement from the other police station is obtained.	
PS-09-8	Inform to Court	The matter of transferring of FIR to another police station is informed to the Court so that this can be updated in the Court records appropriately.	



Process PS-10: Raid Cases

Raid is a process of making surprise visit to any spot based on receipt of information and the purpose could be to arrest suspected person or seize prohibited goods or stop unfair and un-healthy practices.



Figure 19: PS-10-Raid Cases



Table 16: PS-10-Raid Cases

Code	Particulars	Description
PS-10-1	Decision to conduct raid	When information about possession of prohibited goods, gambling activity or conducting of unfair and un-healthy practices is received, decision is taken by the SHO to conduct raid at that spot.
PS-10-2	Notice to Panchas	Before conducting a raid, it is required to take Panchas along with the police staff and hence notice is issued to Panchas asking them to accompany the police team at the time of raid.
PS-10-3	Necessary arrangement to conduct Raid	Necessary arrangement is made by the SHO such as deployment of police staff, arrangement of vehicles, arms, etc. as required to conduct raid.
PS-10-4	Entry in SHD	Before the police team leaves the Police Station to conduct the raid, an entry is made in the SHD.
PS-10-5	Conduct Raid mahajar	The police staff visits the spot where Raid has to be conducted. Once they find prohibited /unlawful things on the spot, they conduct mahajar with the assistance of Panchas.
PS-10-6	Seize items/ materials found at spot	The police staff may find counterfeit notes, Ganja or any other unlawful things on the spot. These items are seized.
PS-10-7	Send items/ materials for Forensic investigation, if required	Some of the items like Ganja, Counterfeit notes etc., are required special investigation by FSL/ Indian Security Press. The seized items are sent accordingly.
PS-05	Arrest Process	The offence committed may require the accused to be arrested and in that case action is taken for arrest.
PS-02	Registration of FIR	If the offence committed is found to be cognizable offence, then FIR is registered following the prescribed processes.
PS-10-8	Updation of relevant registers and case diary	After registering FIR, the same is updated in the relevant registers as well as in the case diary.
PS-04	Investigation- Law & Order and Crime	The investigating officer proceeds to investigate the case as appropriate.


Process PS-11: Police Escort

Whenever any person (i.e suspect, accused, prisoner or any person under trial) is to be moved from the police station to another police station or Court or any other location, he is escorted by police staff. The escort may end on handing over the person at the destination or after bringing him back to the police station.





Figure 20: PS-11-Police Escort



Table 17: PS-11-Police Escort

Code	Particulars	Description
PS-11-1	Court order/ request to present accused/	An accused in the custody of the police station might be required physically in a Court or
	UTP before Court/other PS	other police station. In such cases, an order is passed by the Court/other police station
		requiring the person to be transported to that Court/Police station. For example, a person
		who has committed offence in Bangalore region might get caught in Mysore region. This
		would require him to be transported from Mysore to Bangalore for trial/investigation.
PS-11-2	Deployment of Police staff for	When the person in custody has to be transported to Court/ other police stations, the person
	transportation	has to be escorted by police constables. SHO of the police station deploys the police staff for
		this work.
PS-11-3	Prepare a letter for transportation of	A letter is be prepared by the SHO furnishing details of the accused/ under trial prisoner and
	accused/ UTP	the escorting police staff. This letter is prepared addressed appropriately to the Court / other
		police station.
PS-11-4	Prepare passport(Permission) of each	When the police staff are deployed for transporting person, passports are issued to them.
	police staff	
PS-11-5	Prepare railway/ Bus warrant for	Bus/railway: The person and escorting staff may be transported in the police vehicle or using
	transportation	public transport like bus or railway. In order to transport the person by railway or by Bus
		necessary railway/bus warrant is prepared by SHO and issued to the escorting police staff
		and a copy of the same is handed over to the escorting police staff so that this becomes
		permission for the person and escorting police staff to travel to the required destination.
PS-11-6	Vehicle arrangement for transportation	Vehicle: Necessary vehicle arrangement for transportation of the accused/ under trial
		prisoner with accompanying police staff is done in order to produce the prisoner in the
		Court/other police station.
PS-11-7	Handover the accused/ UTP to concerned	Handover Cases: After transporting the accused/ under trial prisoner, the escorting police
	Court/ PS	staff handover the person to the Court or to other police station so that further action is
		taken by the Court / other police station.
PS-11-8	Return back the person under custody	Return back cases: If the accused is sent to other Police station or Court only for enquiry, it is



Code	Particulars	Description	
		the duty of same escorting staff to bring him back to the Police station.	
PS-11-9	Acknowledgement on letter	When the accused/ under trial prisoner is handed over to the respective Court or other police station, necessary acknowledgement is taken on the letter being carried by the escorting police staff.	
PS-11-10	Entry in case file, SHD & relevant registers	Necessary entries are made in the case file, SHD and other relevant registers relating to the transportation of accused/ under trail prisoner.	

Document Profile					
Document	ocument Name Description		Manual/	Ref. Page No.	
Code			Computerized	in Part B	
N/A	Letter for transportation	A letter for transporting of accused/ under trial prisoner	Manual		
PSD-34	Railway warrant	A warrant for transportation of accused/ under trial prisoner with police staff to other place by railway.	Manual	61	
PSD-35	Bus warrant	A warrant for transportation of accused/ under trial prisoner with Police staff to other place by bus.	Manual	62	



Process PS-12: Care and Custody of Arms & Ammunition

All arms and ammunition to be used by the police staff is supplied by the City Arms Reserve. The arms and ammunition are assigned to the custody of a PSI who records all issues and returns of such arms and ammunition. Detailed records are kept for the ammunition used by the person who has been issued the ammunition. Replenishment of ammunition is made periodically for expired/used ammunition.





Figure 21: PS-12-Care and custody of arms and ammunition



Table 18: PS-12-Care and Custody of arms and ammunition

Code	Particulars	Description
PS-12-1	Station wise allocation of arms and	Periodically, the City Arms Reserve allocates arms and ammunition to all police stations. The
	ammunition	allocation is made with reference to sensitivity of the region and other factors.
PS-12-2	Receipt of arms and ammunition	The arms and ammunition sanctioned to a police station is received by that police station from time
		to time.
PS-12-3	Entry in Govt. Property register	All the arms and ammunition received by the police station are entered in the Government Property
		Register maintained in the police station.
PS-12-4	Store in designated place	All the arms and ammunition received are stored in designated place in the station house.
PS-12-5	Assign custody of arms to concerned	The arms and ammunition received by the police station are entrusted to one PSI of that police
	PSI	station ²⁴ . Hence the concerned PSI becomes the custodian of arms and ammunition of that police
		station.
PS-12-6	Issue arms for daily duty and special	Arms are issued to the Sentry, night Beat Staff and other staff for any special duty as required. The
	duty	same are issued under authorization of the person in-charge.
PS-12-7	Entry in Note book	The arms and ammunition issued to the police staff for specific purpose are entered in the note
		book maintained in the police station by the person in-charge.
PS-12-8	Signature on issuance entry in note	Every entry for issue of arms and ammunition is acknowledged by the receiver by means of a
	book	signature against the issue entry in the note book.
PS-12-9	Self-declaration on ammunition	Used ammunition: In cases where ammunition is used by the Police staff, he reports the
	used	ammunition utilized by him. A self-declaration is also required. Police staff mentions details of each
		ammunition used.
PS-12-10	Necessary action	The SHO takes necessary action to replenish the stock of the ammunition and updation of the
		necessary case records with details of ammunition used.
PS-12-11	Entry in Govt. Property register	The arms and ammunition used are entered in the Government Property register.
PS-12-12	Return unused ammunition to PSI	Unused ammunition: Any unused ammunition is returned to the person in-charge after completion
	in-charge	of the sentry/beat/special duty.

²⁴ Detailed in Para 1008, Chapter XX, Volume 2 of the Karnataka Police Manual



Code	Particulars	Description
PS-12-13	Entry in Note book	The unused ammunition returned by the police staff is entered in the note book and duly signed by the person in-charge.
PS-12-14	Replenishment of ammunition	Periodically the expired ammunition is replaced with new ammunition. The SHO keeps a track record of expiry of ammunition. At expiry date, the SHO approaches the City Arms Reserve and does the necessary action for replenishment of ammunition. An entry for replenishment of ammunition is made in SHD and Govt. Property Register.

Document Profile						
Document	Document Name	Manual/	Ref. Page No.			
Code			Computerized	in Part B		
PSD-36	Govt. Property Register	Details of all the properties in Police station	Manual	63		
PSD-37	Note Book for arms issue	A note book for details of issuance and receipt of arms and ammunition	Manual	67		



Process PS-13: Processing of Warrants, Summons, etc.

Summons and warrants are issued by the Court, but serving of summons or warrants are to be executed by the Police Station concerned. A Process Register in Form No. 71 is maintained in each Police station in which all summons/warrants/notices received from Courts for service or execution, and the disposal of such summons/warrants/notices are entered. All non-bailable warrants issued at the instance of the other departments should be executed by the police with the assistance of departmental officials concerned to identify the accused.





Figure 22: PS-13-Processing of Warrants, Summons, etc.



Table 19: PS-13-Processing of Warrants, Summons, etc.

Code	Particulars	Description	
PS-13-1	Issue Summons and Warrants	Summons and warrants are issued by the Court for the Police to serve or execute. The Court duty staff collects all the summons, warrants, notices, etc. and handover them to Writer of station house.	
PS-13-2	Enter in Process Register	After the receipt of summons/warrants, the same are entered in the Process register for service or execution, as the case may be. The SHO checks the beat area where the summons/ warrant is to be executed and hands over the summons/ warrant to the beat police for execution.	
PS-13-3	Visit the address of suspect/ witness	Summons: For issuing Summons/Notice, the Police Constable assigned with the service visits the address of the person as stated in the Summons.	
PS-13-4	Can summon be served?	The Process staff make multiple attempts as required to serve the summons.	
PS-13-5	Serve the Summons	The summons/notice is to be served to the person himself or any adult male member of the family. In case where person is working in company or any organization, the summons/ notice can be served to the boss/ principal of company. If the Police Constable is not in a position to serve summons/notice, then the summons/notice is pasted on the door ²⁵ .	
PS-13-6	Take acknowledgment/ signature	On serving the summons/notice, acknowledgement is taken from that person. In cases where summons/ notice is issued to relative or boss of that person, then acknowledgement is taken from that person.	
PS-13-7	Reply to the Court	After serving the summons/notice, the status of summons/notice is communicated to the Court.	
PS-13-8	Send one Head Constable with Police Constable	 Warrant: In case the suspects/witnesses have not responded to summons/notice, then Court may issue warrant against them. When warrant is issued to any suspect/ accused/ witness, it is necessary that one Head Constable and one Police constable go together and execute the same. There are many types of warrants such as: Accused warrant; b) Witness warrant; c) 	

²⁵ Process and guidelines for execution of warrants/ summons/ notices are detailed in Section 79 to 85 of the Code Of Criminal Procedure, 1973 and related Circulars



Code	Particulars	Description
		Fine levy warrant; d) Warrant against complainant
PS-13-9	Visit the address of Accused/ Witness	A team of Head Constable and Police Constable visit the house of the suspect/witness.
PS-13-10	Person is available?	The Process staff make multiple attempts as required to execute the warrant.
PS-13-11	Seek permission from Court for extra time	In case the person is not available, permission may be sought from the Court for giving some more time to execute the warrant if possible.
PS-13-12	Execute the Warrant	If the person is available, the team executes the warrant. If the person mentioned in warrant refuses to come with the team, the team may proceed to arrest the person.
PS-13-13	Update the Process Register	Status of execution of warrant, service of summons/notice is updated in the Process Register in the police Station.

Document Profile					
Document	nt Document Name Description		Manual/	Ref. Page No.	
Code			Computerized	in Part B	
PSD-38	Process Register	A register for all the Summons, Notices, Warrants, etc. received in police station and status of serving/ execution of the same	Manual	68	
PSD-39	Warrant	A written document received from Court/ higher authorities for execution	Manual	71	
PSD-40	Summons	A written document received from Court/ higher authorities for serving	Manual	72	
PSD-41	Notice	A written document received from Court/ higher authorities for serving	Manual	73	



Process PS-14: Beat Operation

The principal functions of the police are prevention and detection of crime. Intimate knowledge of the conditions prevailing in the station jurisdiction and of the movements and doings of criminals are conditions precedent to the successful prevention of crime. To gain such knowledge, an efficient beat system is a primary necessity²⁶.

There are a number of beats coming under the purview of each police station. Different sets of beat staff are allocated to these beats for carrying out beat work. The Station House Officer decides the intervals at which beat staff should be sent on the different beats in the jurisdiction according to the importance of the beats. Beat staff work are functioned through Cheetah (Police patrol bike), Hoysala (Police patrol car) and Janasnehi points. Number of vehicles for Cheetah and Hoysala depends on jurisdiction of each Police station.

Information to be gathered by Beat Constable: A beat constable on beat duty should-

- watch specially dangerous criminals or gangs which require surveillance;
- pick up information from or about travellers at camping grounds and places of public resort;
- gather information about the visit of any bad characters, suspicious strangers and wandering gangs in the area;
- make enquiries about the movements and doings of ex-convicts including K.Ds., and suspects and whether any ex-convict or other person has been spending money lavishly or incurring expenses beyond his normal means;
- find out whether there are any receivers of stolen properties in the beat and whether any known receiver has been contacted by any bad character or strangers;
- make enquiries about liquor shops, illicit distillation of liquor, unlicensed weapons, gatherings and panchayats, activities of political parties, factions or ill-feelings in respect of lands, temples, processions, festivals, religious or communal disputes, stone throwing likely to give rise to riots and other matters affecting public peace;
- to gather information about the delivering of lectures, holding of meeting of political nature or otherwise; and
- to make enquiries in particular beat whether bad characters have been, or are, in the neighbourhood.

²⁶ A revised beat system is detailed in Government Order No. HD217 SST2010, dated 21-06-2010





Figure 23: PS-14-Beat Operations



Table 20: PS-14-Beat Operations

Code	Particulars	Description
PS-14-1	Allocation of area amongst beat staff	As per the current practice, one beat constable works in a particular beat for six months
		compulsorily. The concerned police inspector in charge allocates the beat area among beat
		staff. The allocation is done once in six months.
PS-14-2	Visit to Police Station daily	The beat staff are required to come to the police station at the beginning of every day and
		meet their superiors.
PS-14-3	Instruction for work to be carried out	The Station House Officer gives specific instructions to the beat constable regarding the
		nature of the work he has to perform, the manner in which it should be performed and the
		time by which he should return to the Police Station. The work to be carried out by beat staff
		may change on a day to day basis depending on circumstances.
PS-14-4	Patrols and roaming in area as per	The beat staff conduct patrols and roaming on continuous basis in their assigned beat area
	instruction	as per the instructions given by their superiors ²⁷ .
PS-14-5	Conduct monthly public meeting	Monthly: A monthly meeting is conducted by the beat staff with the public in order to
		discuss different issues, as well as, to find out whether any assistance is required from the
		police department.
PS-14-6	Note minutes in Beat Committee Meeting	The minutes of meeting are noted in Beat Committee meeting book. The beat constables
	Book	and the beat committee members sign the Beat Committee meeting book.
PS-14-7	Swiping of e-Beat instruments (Night)	Daily: Under this system, beat staff swipes his card on the reader. This helps in recording of
		time of beat staff patrolling and roaming in their respective beat area.
PS-14-8	Daily entry in Beat Note Book	Every beat constable carries a Beat Note Book in which he records his daily beat activities. He
		is also required to enter details of significant incidents noticed during his beat and matters
		which require the attention of the SHO.
PS-14-9	Preliminary enquiry	Incident Cases:
		Beat staff may get information/ complaint from general public or Police station. Beat staff
		may also notice some incident during patrol. In those cases, preliminary enquiry is conducted

²⁷ Detailed in Chapter XXII, Volume 2 of the Karnataka Police Manual



Code	Particulars	Description
		by the beat staff. If the incident is of trivial nature, the same may be resolved by the beat
		staff. Otherwise further action has to be taken.
PS-14-10	Report to the Police Station	If the case is serious in nature, same is reported to the station house by the beat staff.
PS-14-11	If required, bring suspicious person to	If the incident noticed during patrolling requires the attention of superiors, the suspicious
	Station House	persons are brought to the police station and necessary enquiry is to be conducted.
PS-14-12	Take necessary action	Depending on the incident reported by the beat staff, suitable actions are initiated by the
		SHO.
PS-14-13	Update the relevant registers	There are certain registers maintained at Police station which are required to be updated
		based on the observation of beat constable. Such registers are updated as and when
		required. For example, the Bad Character Register is updated for persons who are observed
		as bad characters. The movements of History Sheeter/ KDs are also updated in the History
		Sheeter Register/KD Register accordingly.
PS-14-14	Conduct necessary public meetings	Periodically, the SHO conducts necessary public meeting such as Sub-Beat Committee
		meeting, Citizen Committee meeting, Peace meeting, etc. A list of festivals is maintained in
		station house. A meeting is conducted by SHO before the festival and citizens are called to
		attend the meeting.

Document Profile					
Document	ent Document Name Description			Ref. Page No.	
Code			Computerized	in Part B	
PSD-42	Beat Committee	A note book for recording minutes of beat committee meeting. Details of	Manual	74	
	meeting Book	attendees and matter discussed are noted			
PSD-43	Beat Note Book	A beat book for recording information/ issues, if any, during patrolling of	Manual	75	
		beat areas			



Process PS-15: Janasnehi

Janasnehi is a new concept implemented under the activities of all Police Stations. Janasnehi points are established at important places under the Police Station jurisdiction and Police constables on duty in such points help the general public when they approach them for different problems faced by them.







Figure 24: PS-15-Janasnehi



Table 21: PS-15-Janasnehi

Code	Particulars	Description
PS-15-1	Identification of Janasnehi Point	There are four to five Janasnehi points in every Police Station. Janasnehi is a point where a
		constable is supposed to assist the public. These points are identified based on the
		movement and gathering of people.
PS-15-2	Deployment of Beat police	Beat police are deployed to work at Janasnehi point.
PS-15-3	Duty at Janasnehi Point	The staff deployed at the Janasnehi points work as per the instructions given. Janasnehi
		points operate on the following timings: 6AM to 2PM and 2PM to 10PM. No police staff work
		as janasnehi points in the night between 10 PM to 6AM. During this period, the beat staff
		look after the work of Janasnehi police.
PS-15-4	Noting of Information/ complaint in Note	The Janasnehi police may get information/ complaint from general public, Police station or
	Book	the Police Control Room. Staff may also notice some incident during duty.
PS-15-5	Attend to the complaint immediately	Janasnehi beat police attends to the complaint immediately.
PS-15-6	Inform Police Station, if required	If Janasnehi Beat Police are not able to sort out the matter, they inform the same to their
		Station House.
PS-15-7	Daily entry in Janasnehi Note Book	The Janasnehi Police maintain a note book for their records. They record the incidents
		noticed during their duty.
PS-15-8	Take necessary action	The SHO takes suitable action on the matter reported by the Janasnehi police.
PS-15-9	Update the relevant registers	In the event that police Station has to take action on the complaint, then action taken by the
		Police Station is updated in the relevant registers as explained under Beat Operations above.

Document Profile				
Document	Document Name	Description	Manual/	Ref. Page No.
Code			Computerized	in Part B
PSD-44	Janasnehi Note Book	A note book for recording information/ issues, if any, while performing	Manual	76
		duty at Janasnehi points		



Process PS-16: Special Duty

Public meetings, programmes, public functions, processions, VIP visits, Bandhs, etc. are arranged by groups of people from time to time. When these are arranged in public places or even in some private places, the people/groups who wish to arrange the above approach the police department and obtain permission. They also request them to provide police staff for monitoring to avoid any untoward incidents. When police staff are deployed for such activities, this is treated as special duty. This process starts with deployment of police staff by SHO or higher authority for such duty and closes when these deployed staff report back to the police station.







Figure 25: PS-16-Special duty



Table 22: PS-16-Special duty

Code	Particulars	Description
PS-16-1	Deployment of Personnel based on	The requirement for posting staff on special duty might arise on account of a permission
	requirement	granted by the SHO for any public meetings/programme/function/processions. It might also
		arise when instructions are received from a higher office to deploy staff on special duty. The
		number of police personnel required for monitoring
		meetings/programme/functions/processions varies depending on the number of people
		expected to gather and the purpose of the above gathering. In case there are not enough
		police personnel to be deployed for meeting this requirement in a particular police station,
		the services of police personnel from other police stations are utilised.
PS-16-2	Entry in Bandobast register	When the police personnel are deployed for bandobast, an entry is made in the bandobast
		Register .
PS-16-3	Prepare passport for special duty /	A Passport is prepared and issued to the police personnel who are deployed by the SHO for
	Bandobast	special duty/ bandobast work.
PS-16-4	Entry in Police Station Daily schedule	In every police station, the daily schedule of work which is attended by all the constables,
		head constables, ASI, PSI and SHO are written down in one printed sheet. When police
		personnel are deployed to work on special duty, entry is made in the daily schedule
		accordingly.
PS-16-5	Reporting to place of Bandobast	The police personnel deployed to work on special duty report to the place of Bandobast as
		directed. Police personnel deployed in the jurisdiction of another police station, report to
		that police station before reporting to the place of bandobast.
PS-16-6	Entry on passport for reporting	After completion of special duty/bandobast activity, an entry is made in the passport carried
		by the police personnel who were deployed for bandobast activity. This entry furnishes
		details about the duration for which these police personnel are deployed for bandobast
		activity.
PS-16-7	Necessary action as per guidelines	Incident: When any incident takes place at the bandobast site, necessary action is taken by
		the police staff as prescribed in the Karnataka Police Manual.



Code	Particulars	Description
PS-16-8	16-8 Report to the police station When the bandobast activity is completed, police personnel deployed from other po	
		stations report back to their original police station. The activities carried out and other
		details of the place where the bandobast has been arranged are updated in the SHD. The
		visit of higher officers in meeting/ bandobast is also pointed out in the entry.

Document	Document Profile				
Document	Document Name	Description	Manual/	Ref. Page No. in Part B	
Code			Computerized	In Part B	
PSD-45	Bandobast Register	A register for details of bandobast required to be arranged by Police staff and persons deployed for the same	Manual	77	
PSD-46	Passport	A pre-printed format issued to Police staff deployed for Bandobast to other place	Manual	78	
PSD-47	Station Daily Schedule	Work/ duty assigned to each Police staff for the day in pre-printed format	Manual	80	



Process PS-17: RTI Processing

The **Right to Information Act 2005 (RTI)** is an Act of the Parliament of India **"to provide for setting out the practical regime of right to information for citizens**". Under the provisions of the Act, any citizen may request information from a "**public authority**" which is required to reply within the specified time limit. The Act also requires every public authority to pro-actively publish certain categories of information so that the citizens need minimum recourse to request for information formally.

The citizen can apply to Police Station to seek information. If the sought information belongs to the Police station then the Police Station has to reply to citizen and if the sought information belongs to other public authority, in such cases, the Police Station will give endorsement to the applicant and ask him to approach the concerned public authority.





Figure 26: PS-17-RTI Processing



Table 23: PS-17-RTI Processing

Code	Particulars	Description	
PS-17-1	Application seeking Information	The citizen makes an application to Police Station seeking information under RTI. One application is	
	under RTI with necessary fee	required to be made for each case. The applicant pays the applicable fee.	
PS-17-2	Entry in RTI Register	The SHO receives the application. The application can also be received directly by post. Each and every application is required to be entered in RTI Register.	
PS-17-3	Check the appropriate Authority/ Section	 ty/ The SHO checks appropriate authority dealing with the information sought. There are some case where sought information can belong to other authority but it is received in police station. For each natural death due to railway crossing, where related information may be available with railway policies but applicant may apply in the local Police Station. All sought information need not be furnished. Information pertaining to IPC cases which are und 	
PS-17-4	Check whether sought Information can be furnished?	All sought information need not be furnished. Information pertaining to IPC cases which are under investigation will not be furnished. In the above context, the SHO checks whether sought information can be furnished or not.	
PS-17-5	Refer to concerned Section	If the sought information can be produced to the applicant, the SHO forwards the request to the concerned section of Police Station.	
PS-17-6	Gather information and send to SHO	The concerned section/ person gathers the requested information and sends it to SHO.	
PS-17-7	Reply to citizen by Post	The SHO will send the information to citizen by post. In case the information sought cannot be produced to the citizen, the same also is informed to the applicant.	
PS-17-8	Update the RTI Register	The SHO updates the RTI register. He also notes downs the date of reply made.	
PS-17-9	Endorsement to the applicant	If the sought information pertains to any other public authority, the endorsement for the same is issued to the applicant and the applicant is advised suitably.	

Document Profile				
Document	Document Name	Description	Manual/	Ref. Page No.
Code			Computerized	in Part B
PSD-48	RTI Register	A register for applications received under RTI	Manual	83
N/A	Endorsement	A written reply to applicant of action taken against application	Manual	



Process PS-18: Police verification services

Apart from performing their primary duty of prevention and detection of crime, the Police provide certain services such as:

- Police Verification Certificate for domestic servants, house keeping
- Police Verification Certificate for Institutions/ Companies
- Police Verification Certificate for Marriage Alliances
- Police Verification Certificate for Training Apprenticeship at Public Undertaking
- Police Verification Certificate for Coolies / Loader/ Class IV Security Staff/ Supervisor of Airport
- Police Verification Certificate for Central/ State Employees
- Police Verification Certificate for going abroad/ Police Clearance Certificate for Foreign Nationals
- NOC for Residential Permit Extension
- Finger print Certificate
- No Obligation to return to India (NORI) Certificate

For all the above services, citizens may directly apply to concerned Police Station or to the Commissioner's office. In some cases Institutions/ Embassies apply to the concerned Commissioner's office. All the above services are covered under the 'Sakala' scheme and the time limit for disposal of applications under 'Sakala' along with the documents to be produced for each type of service is given in the table below:



Table 24: List of Police verification services

SI.	Name of the Service	Documents	Time limit under
No.			Sakala
1	Police Verification Certificate for domestic	Address Proof, Photo, Agreement copy, etc. along with application and	20 working days
	servants, house keeping	Challan	
2	Police Verification Certificate for Institutions/	company registration, Address Proof, Agreement copy, etc. along with	20 working days
	Companies	application and Challan	
3	Police Verification Certificate for Marriage	Application with Challan	20 working days
	Alliances		
4	Police Verification Certificate for Training	Address Proof, Photo, Agreement copy, etc. along with application and	20 working days
	Apprenticeship at Public Undertaking	Challan	
5	Police Verification Certificate for Coolies /	Address Proof, Photo, Agreement copy, etc. along with application and	20 working days
	Loader/ Class IV Security Staff/ Supervisor of	Challan	
	Airport		
6	Police Verification Certificate for Central/ State	Address Proof, Photo, Agreement copy, Appointment letter, etc. along	20 working days
	Employees	with application and Challan	
7	Police Verification Certificate for going abroad/	Address Proof, Photo, Passport copy, etc. along with application and	20 working days
	Police Clearance Certificate for Foreign Nationals	Challan	
8	NOC for Residential Permit Extension	Address Proof, Photo, Passport copy, etc. along with application and	7 working days
		Challan	
9	Finger print Certificate	Address Proof, Photo, Passport copy, etc. along with application and	20 working days
		Challan	
10	No Obligation to return to India (NORI)	Address Proof, Photo, Passport copy, VISA copy etc. along with	20 working days
	Certificate	application and Challan	





Figure 27: PS-18-Police verification services



Table 25: PS-18-Poloice verification services

Code	Particulars	Description
PS-18-1	Application for Police verification with	As explained above, citizens can submit application in the prescribed format for listed services
	applicable fee	and pay the fees as prescribed. This fee must be paid and the challan of fee paid has to be
		enclosed along with the application.
PS-18-2	Collect necessary documents of person/	Along with the application for police verification, documents related to the persons or institutions
	institution to be verified	are required to be submitted to the police commissioner's office.
PS-18-3	Determination of Jurisdiction & Police	The Police Commissioner's office determines the police station within whose jurisdiction the
	Station	address of the person/ Institution for whom PVC is to be issued.
PS-18-4	Forward the application to concerned	The Commissioner's office sends the application and applicant details to concerned Police station.
	Police Station	
PS-18-5	Entry in Police Verification Register	On receipt of PVC application from the Commissioner's office, in the respective police station an
		entry is made in the police verification register.
PS-18-6	Forward to concerned officer	The application received for police verification is forwarded to the concerned police constable by
		the SHO in order to conduct verification of the details mentioned in the application. Generally the
		work of verification is assigned to Beat constable.
PS-18-7	Verification & Enquiry	The police constable verifies the details mentioned in the application with the neighbours and
		others in order to confirm the correctness of these details.
PS-18-8	Take fingerprints	In case of Finger Prints verification service, finger prints of applicants are taken during the
		verification.
PS-18-9	Prepare report and forward to	Different verification certificates are issued by the police station. After conducting enquiry and
	concerned ACP/ DySP	verification, a report is prepared in the police station and forwarded to ACP/DySP for further
		action.
PS-18-10	Approval & forward to SP	ACP/DySP approves the application received and forwards the same to Superintendent of Police.
		If required, further verification can be done by the ACP/ DySP.
PS-18-11	Final disposal	The report received is disposed off by the SP concerned



Code	Particulars	Description
PS-18-12	Issue Police Verification Certificate to	The Commissioner's office informs the applicant and issues the Police Verification Certificate
	Applicant	

Document Profile				
Document	ocument Document Name Description		Manual/	Ref. Page No.
Code			Computerized	in Part B
PSD-49	Police Verification	All applications received for persons/ institutions verification are recorded	Manual &	85
	Register	in Police Verification register	Computerized	
PSD-50	Job Verification Register	Details of application received under Job verification service	Manual	87



Process PS-19: Passport Verification

Passport Office issues Passport only after verifying the antecedents of the applicant. Police Department helps Passport Office in carrying out verification of any individual who applies for Passport. The job of the police station begins on receipt of communication from the Passport Office for verification of details of the applicant till the submission of the Passport Verification Report to the Commissioner's office. The verification is done by the Beat staff deployed.





Figure 28: PS-19-Passport verification



Table 26: PS-19-Passport verification

Code	Particulars	Description
PS-19-1	Emails for Passport Verification	All passport applications require the verification of applicant details and his/ her residential address. The verification is done by the police.
		The passport office, upon receipt of any application, sends email to concerned Police Station for verification of the applicant details.
PS-19-2	Recording of applicant details in Passport	Details of the applicant received through emails are recorded in the passport register by the
	Register	concerned police constable.
PS-19-3	Upload of required details in PP Software	All the details of the applicant are uploaded in passport software at the police station
PS-19-4	Generation of Personal Particulars Form	The Personal Particulars Form contains all the details of applicant such as Name, Address,
		work address if any, contact details, photo, etc. The Form is generated from the PP software
		and used by the police constable for verification purpose.
PS-19-5	Auto generation of message to applicant	An SMS informing that the passport application is received in the concerned police station is
		sent to the applicant. In this message, mention is made to the applicant asking him/her to
		visit the police station.
PS-19-6	Entrust verification of applicant address to	The concerned beat constable is entrusted the work of verification of the address of the
	Beat Police	applicant
PS-19-7	Physical verification, enquiry from	For passport purpose, knowing about the credibility of the applicant and verification of
	neighbours	whether the applicant has been staying in the given address for a long time is a must. The
		police constable who makes spot visit enquires with the neighbours and gets their opinion
		regarding the period of stay and other details of the applicant. The signature of the
		neighbours is also obtained at the time of enquiry.
PS-19-8	Submit necessary documents	The applicant may come with all the documents required for clearance of passport or
		otherwise during the applicant's visit, he/she is informed about the required documents. At
		this stage, applicant submits all the required documents and signs on the Personal
		Particulars Form.





Code	Particulars	Description
PS-19-9	Verification of criminal record	Details of the applicant are checked in Police IT to ascertain whether there is any criminal
		record of the applicant in any police station in Karnataka.
PS-19-10	Fill the Passport Verification Form and	The police constable visiting the applicant's address fills the passport verification form and
	prepare PVR	prepares the police verification report. At this stage, police constable may or may not
		recommend for issue of passport.
PS-19-11	Signature on PVF, PVR and all the related	The signature of the PI is taken on passport verification form, passport verification report
	documents	and all other related documents.
PS-19-12	Upload of verification details of applicant in	The next stage is uploading all the details of verification of the applicant in passport
	PP Software	software.
PS-19-13	Auto generation of message to applicant	Once the Police constable uploads the verification details, a message (SMS) is sent to the
		applicant informing that the verification work is completed and that he needs to contact the
		passport office for further action.
PS-19-14	Forward hardcopies of documents to	Hard copies of the documents related to the passport verification such as Passport
	Commissioner's Office	verification report, address proof details, etc. are sent to commissioner's office.

Document Profile							
Document	Document Name	Description	Manual/	Ref. Page No.			
Code			Computerized	in Part B			
PSD-51	Passport Register	A register of all passport applications received in Police station for verification	Manual	89			
PSD-52	Personal Particulars Form	A form containing all details of applicant with photo received in Police station from Passport office	Computerized	91			



Process PS-20: Permissions and NOC

The police department gives permission for different types of activities such as meetings, functions, processions etc. The persons conducting such events are required to obtain permission from the police department. This process starts with a request letter made by the concerned person/group/section of the society seeking permission along with payment of prescribed fees and ends with the concerned person/group/section of the society being informed about the status of the permission. A citizen can apply for Permissions listed below:

Table 27: List of Permissions

SI.	Name of the Service	Documents	Time limit under
No.			Sakala
1	Licence for Amplified Sound System	Permission of the owner of the place in case of owner, details of vehicles (In case of use of vehicles), copy of driver Driving Licence (In case of use of vehicles), copy of fees paid challan	3 working days
2	Licence for Amusement	NOC from local authorities- BBMP, Fire Electrical, PED, etc., details of amusement- place, measurement, show timing, site Plan or sketch, copy of fees paid Challan	15 working days
3	Permission for peaceful Assembly and Procession	NOC from local authorities- BBMP, Fire Electrical, PED, etc., details of assembly- place, measurement, timing, fitness certificate of stage, copy of fees paid Challan	15 working days
4	NOC for Petrol Pump, Gas Agency, Hotel, Bar, etc.	Land documents, Blue print, tax paid receipt, NOC from land owner, NOC from Local authorities- BBMP, Fire Electrical, PED, etc., Memorandum of Association if any, Agency agreement, etc.	7 working days




Figure 29: PS-20-Permission and NOC



Table 28: PS-20-Permissions and NOC

Code	Particulars	Description
PS-20-1	Request letter seeking permission&	Certain activities by any individual or group require permission/No Objection Certificate
	payment of fees	(NOC) from the Police. Such permissions are given by the SHO/ACP/DySP as prescribed. The
		citizen applies for such permission in the form of a letter and pays the prescribed fees for
		that permission.
PS-20-2	Collect necessary documents	The SHO collects the necessary documents in support of the application for permission.
PS-20-3	Forward to concerned officer	The request letter received seeking permission is forwarded to the concerned officers or
		police constable to make necessary enquiry regarding permission.
PS-20-4	Verification & enquiry	The concerned officers/ Police Constable does necessary verification of the permission
		request and conducts enquiry with neighbours, keeping in mind any law & order issues that
		may arise. It is the duty of the police constable that the documents received in support of
		the permission application are verified.
PS-20-5	Prepare report and forward to approving	Based on the enquiry made by the police constable/ officer, the SHO prepares a report and
	authority	forwards it to concerned approving authority for approval of the request.
PS-20-6	Report verification & appropriate decision	The report sent by the respective police station to ACP/DySP is verified and appropriate
		decision is taken by the ACP/DySP.
PS-20-7	Inform to citizen	After the decision is taken on granting permission or not, the same is informed to the
		concerned citizen by the SHO.
PS-20-8	Entry in Bandobast Register	In cases where permission is granted and Bandobast is required for the same, an entry is
		made in Bandobast Register.

Document I	Document Profile				
Document	Document Name	Description	Manual/	Ref. Page No.	
Code			Computerized	in Part B	
PSD-53	Loud speaker Form	A request letter in case of applicant seeking permission for loud speaker or amplified sound system	Manual	92	



Process PS-21: Arms Licence Issue and Renewal

This process starts with the citizen seeking arms licence submitting an application for issue/renewal of arms licence to commissioner's office and ends with the citizen who seeks arms licence getting the information regarding whether the licence has been given or not. There must be sufficient grounds and reasons which support issue of arms licence to an individual. The issues like living in a lonely place, for example: in a farm house, there are many enemies to an individual, the areas where the individual stays is prone to dacoity and inter group clashes etc., can be the reasons which may help the individual to obtain licence. In between these processes, verification of requirement of arms licence is done and report is forwarded to higher authorities for their decision.





Figure 30: PS-21-Arms licence issue and renewal



Table 29: PS-21-Arms licence issue and renewal

Code	Particulars	Description
PS-21-1	Submit application for issue/renewal of	Arms licence is required if any individual desires to keep arms with him/her from safety point
	Arms licence	of view. Suitable application for issue of a fresh arms licence or renewal of an existing licence
		in the prescribed format is submitted by the applicant to the Police Commissioner's Office.
		The application must be written mentioning the reason why arms licence is required.
PS-21-2	Produce relevant documents & Payment of	The applicant produces the necessary documents such as Address and ID proof, Income tax
	applicable fee	returns, ownership of house, etc., in support of his application and pays the prescribed fee.
		The receipt for the fees paid is also enclosed with the application.
PS-21-3	Determination of Jurisdiction & Police	The commissioner's office determines the police station jurisdiction of the applicant based
	Station	on the address of the applicant.
PS-21-4	Forward the application to the concerned	The filled application form of the individual along with supporting documents is forwarded to
	Police Station	the concerned police station by the Commissioner's Office for further action.
PS-21-5	Forward to concerned police officer/	The application received is forwarded to the concerned police officer/Beat constable by the
	constable	SHO. It is the duty of beat constable during his patrol in that area to make enquiry and find
		out the reason why the applicant needs the arms licence.
PS-21-6	Verification of application & documents	All the data given by the applicant in support of the need to possess arms is verified to
	collected	enable the particular police station to take decision whether to issue the licence or not.
PS-21-7	Prepare report and send to concerned ACP/	After verification of details, report is prepared and the same is sent along with observations
	DySP	and comments by the SHO to concerned ACP/DySP.
PS-21-8	Remarks on report and forward report to	Remarks are made by ACP/DySP on the report forwarded to him by the particular police
	SP	station. Thereafter, this report is forwarded to SP.
PS-21-9	Remarks on report & appropriate decision	SP makes remarks on the report and takes appropriate decision whether to issue arms
		licence or not.
PS-21-10	Entry in Arms Licence Register	An entry is made in the Arms Licence Register which is maintained in that police station.
PS-21-11	Issue arms licence	Based on the decision taken by SP, the licence is issued/renewed to the citizen by the SHO.



Document I	Document Profile				
Document	Document Name	Description	Manual/	Ref. Page No.	
Code			Computerized	in Part B	
PSD-54	Arms Licence Register	Name and particulars of persons who applied for arms licences are recorded in Arms Licence Register	Manual	93	

Annex 1: Document and Register Formats²⁸

Document	Document Name	Document Type	Ref. Page
Code			No. in Part B
PSD-01	Station House Diary	Register	3
PSD-02	Non-cognizable Register	Register	7
PSD-03	Petty cases Register	Register	8
PSD-04	Criminal Miscellaneous Register	Register	10
PSD-05	C Misc./ NCR Acknowledgement	Document	11
PSD-06	First Information Report	Report	12
PSD-07	Express Report	Report	17
PSD-08	Seized Property list	Document	18
PSD-09	Inquest	Document	19
PSD-10	Request for Post-mortem	Document	21
PSD-11	Case Diary	Document	24
PSD-12	Property Seized Register	Register	26
PSD-13	Notice to Panchas	Document	28
PSD-14	UDR Register	Register	29
PSD-15	FSL request Letter	Document	31
PSD-16	Burial Report	Report	34
PSD-17	Missing Register	Register	37
PSD-18	Petition Register	Register	39
PSD-19	Endorsement	Document	42
PSD-20	Bail Bond	Document	43
PSD-21	Bail Bond Register	Register	45
PSD-22	Prisoner Search Register	Register	46
PSD-23	Supreme Court Guideline Checklist	Document	47
PSD-24	Arrest Card/ Arrest Report	Document	48
PSD-25	Hospital Memo	Document	50
PSD-26	Remand Application	Document	51
PSD-27	General Conviction Register	Register	52
PSD-28	A Report/ Charge Sheet	Report	54
PSD-29	B Report	Report	55
PSD-30	C Report	Report	56
PSD-31	Form 159	Document	57
PSD-32	Court Progress Diary	Document	58
PSD-33	Court Disposal Diary	Document	59
PSD-34	Railway warrant	Document	61
PSD-35	Bus warrant	Document	62
PSD-36	Govt. Property Register	Register	63
PSD-37	Note Book for arms issue	Register	67

²⁸ Sample formats of Documents and Registers are given in Part B of the Police Station Process Document



Document	Document Name	Document Type	Ref. Page
Code			No. in Part B
PSD-38	Process Register	Register	68
PSD-39	Warrant	Document	71
PSD-40	Summons	Document	72
PSD-41	Notice	Document	73
PSD-42	Beat Committee meeting Book	Register	74
PSD-43	Beat Note Book	Register	75
PSD-44	Janasnehi Note Book	Register	76
PSD-45	Bandobast Register	Register	77
PSD-46	Passport	Document	78
PSD-47	Station Daily Schedule	Document	80
PSD-48	RTI Register	Register	83
PSD-49	Police Verification Register	Register	85
PSD-50	Job Verification Register	Register	87
PSD-51	Passport Register	Register	89
PSD-52	Personal Particulars Form	Document	91
PSD-53	Loud speaker Form	Document	92
PSD-54	Arms Licence Register	Register	93
PSD-55	Crime Register	Register	94
PSD-56	Quarterly Crime Abstract	Report	95
PSD-57	KD's check Register	Register	97
PSD-58	History Sheet Register	Register	99
PSD-59	Bad character Register	Register	100
PSD-60	MOB file	Register	104
PSD-61	Rowdies Register	Register	111
PSD-62	Sentry Book	Register	113
PSD-63	Postal Book	Register	114
PSD-64	General Reference Application	Register	115
PSD-65	Functional letter of Head Constable	Document	117

ASAMATAKA STATE SOLLA



Police Station Process Document

Part B- Sample Document and Report Formats

March 2013





POLICE STATION PROCESS DOCUMENT PART B- SAMPLE DOCUMENT AND REPORT FORMATS

March 2013



Contents	
Introduction	1
PSD-01: Station House Diary	3
PSD-02: Non-Cognizable Register	7
PSD-03: Petty Cases Register	8
PSD-04: Criminal Miscellaneous Register	
PSD-05: C Misc. & NCR Acknowledgement	11
PSD-06: First Information Report	12
PSD-07: Express Report	
PSD-08: Seized Property List	
PSD-09: Inquest	
PSD-10: Request for Post-Mortem	21
PSD-11: Case Diary	24
PSD-12: Property Seized Register	26
PSD-13: Notice to Panchas	
PSD-14: UDR Register	
PSD-15: FSL Request Letter	
PSD-16: Burial Report	
PSD-17: Missing Register	
PSD-18: Petitions Register	
PSD-19: Endorsement	
PSD-20: Bail Bond	43
PSD-21: Bail Bond Register	45
PSD-22: Prisoners Search Register	46
PSD-23: Supreme Court Guidelines Checklist	47
PSD-24: Arrest Card/ Arrest Report	
PSD-25: Hospital Memo	50
PSD-26: Remand Application	51
PSD-27: General Conviction Register	
PSD-28: A Report/ Charge Sheet	54
PSD-29: B Report	55
PSD-30: C Report	
PSD-31: Form 159	57
PSD-32: Court Progress Diary	58
PSD-33: Court Disposal Diary	
PSD-34: Railway Warrant	61
PSD-35: Bus Warrant	62
PSD-36: Govt. Property Register	63



PSD-37: Note Book for arms issue	67
PSD-38: Process Register	
PSD-39: Warrant	71
PSD-40: Summons	72
PSD-41: Notice	73
PSD-42: Beat Committee Note Book	74
PSD-43: Beat Note Book	75
PSD-44: Janasnehi Note Book	76
PSD-45: Bandobast Register	77
PSD-46: Passport	
PSD-47: Station Daily Schedule	
PSD-48: RTI Register	
PSD-49: Police Verification Register	
PSD-50: Job Verification Register	
PSD-51: Passport Register	
PSD-52: Personal Particulars Form	
PSD-53: Loud Speaker Form	
PSD-54: Arms Licence Register	
PSD-55: Crime Register	
PSD-56: Quarterly Crime Abstract	
PSD-57: KD's Check Register	
PSD-58: History Sheet Register	
PSD-59: Bad Character Register	
PSD-60: MOB File	
PSD-61: Rowdy Sheet	
PSD-62: Sentry Book	
PSD-63: Postal Book	
PSD-64: General Reference Application	
PSD-65: Function Letter of Head Constables	



Introduction

Under each process of Part A- Process Mapping document, the key documents and registers that are used in that process are discussed. Part B contains the sample formats of those documents and registers. The table below shows the list of documents and registers with their corresponding process references. Certain documents which are not specific to any particular process have been shown as 'General'

Document Code	Document Name	Process References
PSD-01	Station House Diary	General
PSD-02	Non-cognizable Register	PS-01
PSD-03	Petty cases Register	PS-01
PSD-04	Criminal Miscellaneous Register	PS-01
PSD-05	C Misc./ NCR Acknowledgement	PS-01
PSD-06	First Information Report	PS-02, PS-07, PS-08, PS-09 and PS-10
PSD-07	Express Report	PS-02, PS-07, PS-08, PS-09 and PS-10
PSD-08	Seized Property list	PS-03, PS-04, PS-04(d), PS-04(e) and PS-10
PSD-09	Inquest	PS-03
PSD-10	Request for Post-mortem	PS-03
PSD-11	Case Diary	General
PSD-12	Property Seized Register	PS-03, PS-04, PS-04(d), PS-04(e) and PS-10
PSD-13	Notice to Panchas	PS-03, PS-04 and PS-10
PSD-14	UDR Register	PS-04(a)
PSD-15	FSL request Letter	PS-04(a)
PSD-16	Burial Report	PS-04(a)
PSD-17	Missing Register	PS-04(b)
PSD-18	Petition Register	PS-04(c)
PSD-19	Endorsement	PS-04(c) and PS-06
PSD-20	Bail Bond	PS-05
PSD-21	Bail Bond Register	PS-05
PSD-22	Prisoner Search Register	PS-05
PSD-23	Supreme Court Guideline Checklist	PS-05
PSD-24	Arrest Card/ Arrest Report	PS-05
PSD-25	Hospital Memo	PS-05
PSD-26	Remand Application	PS-05
PSD-27	General Conviction Register	PS-05
PSD-28	A Report/ Charge Sheet	PS-06
PSD-29	B Report	PS-06
PSD-30	C Report	PS-06
PSD-31	Form 159	PS-06
PSD-32	Court Progress Diary	PS-06
PSD-33	Court Disposal Diary	PS-06
PSD-34	Railway warrant	PS-11
PSD-35	Bus warrant	PS-11
PSD-36	Govt. Property Register	PS-12
PSD-37	Note Book for arms issue	PS-12
PSD-38	Process Register	PS-13
PSD-39	Warrant	PS-13



Document	Document Name	Process References
Code		
PSD-40	Summons	PS-13
PSD-41	Notice	PS-13
PSD-42	Beat Committee meeting Book	PS-14
PSD-43	Beat Note Book	PS-14
PSD-44	Janasnehi Note Book	PS-15
PSD-45	Bandobast Register	PS-16
PSD-46	Passport	PS-11 and PS-16
PSD-47	Station Daily Schedule	General
PSD-48	RTI Register	PS-17
PSD-49	Police Verification Register	PS-18
PSD-50	Job Verification Register	PS-18
PSD-51	Passport Register	PS-19
PSD-52	Personal Particulars Form	PS-19
PSD-53	Loud speaker Form	PS-20
PSD-54	Arms Licence Register	PS-21
PSD-55	Crime Register	General
PSD-56	Quarterly Crime Abstract	General
PSD-57	KD's check Register	PS-14
PSD-58	History Sheet Register	PS-14
PSD-59	Bad character Register	PS-14
PSD-60	MOB file	PS-14
PSD-61	Rowdies Register	PS-14
PSD-62	Sentry Book	General
PSD-63	Postal Book	General
PSD-64	General Reference Application	General
PSD-65	Functional letter of Head Constable	General



PSD-01: Station House Diary

Process Code: All the processes

SHD: Manual

	ಕರ್ನಾಟಕ ರಾಜ್ಯ ಪೊಲೀಸ್ ನಮೂನೆ ಸಂಖ್ಯೆ 66 ದಿನಾಂಕ//.	ಪೊಆೀಸ್ ಠಾಣೆಯ ದಿನಚರಿ	(ಆದೇಶ ಸಂಖ್ಯೆ 970)
	ಪೊಅೀಸ್ ಠಾಣಿ : ಬಾಣಸವ	the second s	: ಕೆ.ಆರ್. ಮರ ಉಪ ವಿಭಾಗ
	ಪ್ರವೇಶಿಸಿದ ದಿನಾಂಕ	ಮಾಡಿದ ಕೆಲಸಕ್ಕೆ ಸಂಬಂಧಿಸಿದಂತೆ ಮಾಹಿತಿ ಮತ್ತು ವಿವರಣಿಗಳ ಸಾರಾಂಶ	ಮೊಕದ್ದಮೆಯ ನೋಂದಣೆ ಸಂಖ್
12	2		
	£	a	-
			1
			1
			19
			line and
	•		



	E.	i CH2	3
න්න ස	Seಶಿಸಿದ ನಾಂಕ	ವಿವರಣೆಗಳ ಸಾರಾಂಶ	ಮೊಕದ್ದಮೆಯ ಸೋಂದಣಿ ಸಂಖ್ಯೆ
	on his bas	and the second s	and the second
	Lerne a	In the same officer with party to be	
	+		
			a a



SHD: Police-IT

		STATION H			
~	Station House Diary Lowerson			Hou Manual	Aleres
	Fearn No.0000000			1	die.
	Reporting / addacaduad		Event Type / durðab da	NGG.	
	Date (2752.4** 17/01/2013	Time Factor" 12 * : 42 * 1243 Hss	Arms or Ammunition as: Arrest of persons Arrivel of Other Station		i i
	Station house officer / two/dev0 RAMANNA (J-AS)	Reference No l'oright dodg	Assistance to officers of Bail Bond Boat Cuty Assignment Departure of Station sta	other Police Stations	-
	Last SHD Record Details / And (c)	ම යක් බා සිතපරිණ සැළෙව්වස් බසස්	140		
	Reporting Date and Time ! 000 000	nd minin den Soner i 16/01/2013 Bit	11.10 PM		
	Event Type / goodier does for File Pet Last Substance of Report / Orbits (
	The NCR Paliton of type Non Cogni	zable Fred on 16/01/2013 by SUBITI-	A RANE.		
				-1	2
	Gurrent Substance of Report 1 are	il siste courts			
				-1	2
	Contraction Internet Base Marine	2010 Kenalaka Sora Police, atr	white support and		
		the second s	B rothing and		
		wAndOrder.Web/F_LC			







PSD-02: Non-Cognizable Register

Process Code: PS-01

30	ಎನ್ಡಾತ್ರ	BAD .	सारवीमिंहतेत संग्रहत	Southers wanted	NCR. MODOR	- al 02
1) 02)		ಶ್ರೀ ಮಾಡಂದ್ಯ ೧೯೫ ೮. ಸಂತೋಣ್ಯ ೧೯೫- ೯	ಮೆಂಕೆ ವೈಕ ಜನವ್/ಉತ್ತ ಗಾಂ ಬೂ ಕಿಳಿ ಹೆಚ್ಚನ್ ಇನ್ ಕ್ರೌನ್ ಕೈ ಬ್ಲಾಕ್ 9. ರಿ. ಗ್ರೂ ಲಾಗರಾಹ ತ್ರೇಕೆಂ ಹೇ 1.54- ಯಾೇಗಿತೆ ಹೆಚ್ಚಿನ್ ವರ್ಗಾಗಿತೆ ಹೆಚ್ಚಿನ್ ವರ್ಗಗತ ಪುರ್ಧನ ಚಿತ್	್ರಕ್ಷೆ ನಂಕವರ ವಿರುದ್ಧ ಹಾಕು	ಈ ಹಹಾಕನ ಹಾರಾಂತರ್ಷನೆಂದರೆ ಖಿದ್ದಾರೆಂದಾರರು ಹಿತಗಿಸಿಗೆಗೆ ಹಿಡು ರಿಕ್ಷೆ 2 ತಾಗಂ, ಡುಕ್ಲ ಹುನೆಯಲ್ಲ ಕುಪಾನ ಕ್ರಿಮೆ ಎಂಬುವರು ಹಿಂದು ನೆನ್ನ ತಮ್ಮ ಹೈಕುಕನ ಏಕೆ ಮನ ಬಾಹಿಗೆ ಹೊಟ್ಟಣೆಯಾ ಎಂದು ಬೆನ್ನು ತೆಗೆಹು ಇವನ್ನು ಕ್ರೇಕ್ಷಿಗೆ ವೆಷ್ಟು ತಂಡುವಾದಂತುತೆಗೆ ಹೆಚ್ಚು ಅಹಿಮೆ ಜಿಲ್ಲಾಹ, ಎಲ್ಲಾಂಡ್ಜು ಹಿತಂಗ ರೆಕ್ರಿ ಸಾರು ಪಾರ್ಕ್ಷಾ ಖಿಹ್ನಲುವ ಡ್ರಿಮೆ ತೆಗೆತ್ತು ಶಾಕತ ಕರೆಯನೆ ತಿನ್ನಾರೆ ತನ್ನು ಶಿಹ್ತ ನಷ್ಟು ತೊಟಿಗೆ ಬರದಂತೆ ಹೊಕ್ತ ಬೆಂಡೋ ಎಸ್ಟ್ ಪಾರ್ಕೆಕ್ ಪಡೆಯ ನೆಷ್ಟು ತೊಟಿಗೆ ಬರದಂತೆ ಹೊಕ್ತ ಬೆಂಡೋ ಎಸ್ಟ್ ಪಾರ್ಕೆಕ್ ಪಡೆಯ ಸೊಟ್ಟ ದೂರು ಪಿಕ್ಕಾಫಿದ್ ವಾರ್ಕೆಕ್ ಬಾಡಿಸ್ ತಿಲುಕ್ರಾಕ್ಸಾಂಡ್ ಎಲ್ 10	ಿಜೀಪೆಜ್ಜಿಕೆ ನೀಡೆ. ಮಾಜನ ನ್ನಡೆಮ್ ನಡೆರ. N CR ನ್ನು ಕ್ಯಾರ್ ಮಾ ಮಾಡಿ ರುತ್ತಿವೆ. ಹದಾಯವರ ಗುಮನಗ್ರ
			22 . 38 paradisi 82 ft rd 130		න්තේය පැවතිවේ ඉහළත්වල , වේසොහත් වෙනුක්තා තිබේ වෙන කියින් කියනත් සිතින කියින කරන තරය කරන කරන්නේ පොමාන්තෙන ක්රීන් තිබේ තරයක්තා කරේ කියනත් කරන්නේත් කරන්න පෙන්නේ තැබේ කානේ - බෝහා බංක්තා පෙන්නේ තැබේ කානේ කරන්නා කිරීමෙන් කරන ඉහළත් කරන කරන කරන්නා කිරීමෙන් කරන	- రోగాంశ్రుకుళ్లా - జ్రాగాంశ్రుకుళ్లా - రోగాంశ్రుకుళ్
03)	03-01- N	ಲ್ಲಿ ಮಾದನ್ನು .RSI	లర్ష్మల్ల 10 v. మొర ' కి. గుర : 119 - 7 A మొట్టరేశ్తి 14 ల్యాల్ 11898 40 - రెల్యాంకి నేన రి. చింగ జ్రూరి -	ಷಟ್ ಕ್ಲೇ. V ಗಂಡನೆ ಎರುದ್ದ ಡೆಂಕ್ರು	ಈ ರಾಜನಿಕ ಸಾಗಾಂತವನವರೆ . ಪಿರ್ದಾಹಂದಾರರ ಎಂದ 8. ಬಿರಿಬಾನಕರನ್ನು ಹಲಾದಂ ಪಡ್ಡಿದೆಡಿ ಹಾದ ಪರಿವಾಪಿ ಯಾಗ್ರಿದ್ದಾ ಹಿರಾಕ್ಷ್ರು ಹುಡುರಾಬದ್ದೇ ವಾಸ್ ಮಾಗರುತ್ತಿವೆ ನನ್ನ ಗುಡೆ ತಂದೆ ತಾಯ, ನಾದಿಸಿ ವಾತು ಕಟ್ಟು ನನ್ನನ್ನು ಸಂಯಾ 8. ನೋಡಿಸಿಗಾ ಸ್ಟ್ರೆಟ್ಟ್ ಸೆಸ್ಟ್ ರಾಗದರೆ ಕಟ್ಟು ಟಿಟ್ಟುವಾಗಿ ಹೊರ ನನ್ನ ಗಂಡೆ ಮಾರ್ಲ್ಯಯನ್ನು ಹಾಣೆಗೆ ಕರಿಯಾವ ಹೊರ ನನ್ನ ಗಂಡೆ ಮರ್ರ್ಯಯನ್ನು ಹಾಣೆಗೆ ಕರಿಯಾವ ಹಿರ್ಕ್ ಆಸ್ಟುವ ಸ್ಟರ್ ಸೇರುವೆ ಸಿಟ್ಟಾ ದಿರಾಂದ ಬಾಸ್ಟ ಹುತ್ತಿಯಾವ್ಯೆ ಗಾಡೆ ಗತ್ತೆ ಬೇರುವೆ ಸಿಟ್ಟಾ ದಿರಾಂದ ಬಾಸ್ಟ್	సావరారు నట్నా లెక్ కి కిద్దావి శాబ్దంగు మెర్ర్ త్రీచెళ్లకి ద్యా శోస్యక ఉచ్ డు తి జిల్లాల్ల నుర్ణిత్రాల గోప్పకల్గింది.
<u>ک</u>	.02 61 12	ర్, మొదండ్రా గికి1	, ಮಾಡುತ ಪರವಾ ಹೋರ- ಲೈ- ಮಾಹರಡ್ಡ ಇನೆ ಟಾ ಮೃಷ್ 2ನ ಎ ಪಾಸ್ ವನ್ನುನ ಮರ್ಯಾಜ್ಞ ಇಂಡ್ರಾಪ್ ಮರಿ243	5.8.60.6078 Edda .0109. Anno.	ക്. ക്രാന മുറ്റിൽ ന്റെ പ്രത്താനത്തിന്റെ നിന്നത്. ക്രാന നിന്ന നിന്നും നിന്നത്തിന്റെ പാന്	ತೆಯಾ ಎಮೆರಾಜ್ಞಯನ್ನು ಕಾಣಿಗೆ ಕೆರೆಯುವ ತನ್ನಾರಿ ಎಲ್ಲಾನೆಜ್ಞಾಕೆ ನಾಡಿ ಯಾಜ್ ತಿಗೆಗೊಂ ಸೆರುಬ ನಾಸ ಕ್ಷ ಹೊಸ್ಟರ್ ಗರ ನಂಡೆಯ ನಾ



PSD-03: Petty Cases Register Process Code: PS-01

write in the counted postage topost by charge pate is charge Fix Ambeau I note ist CC.NO Addimess NEL PENG - eggicer 01 98(a) Kpter alfortis alfortis achierteute Ulo tideataidae 0 2 01 3013 CC 545/13 HC. 3173_ ASI (RHA READER SO 2/20. VISTOR COMPANIES C REPARADO BU ca sadict R) calorlis calorlis -Actionated 10/0 securitaria HC 1534 ASI (RKN) 03/01/13 68 633 13 35-JATE . 20-119, IN PAR. Kp Ac+ PC 9781 DATURE THAT KG THE STORESCO. C3 922(C+R) Calcilis Calcilis Strest and the tax a cilicity (RSH) C3 922(C+R) (RSH) C3 101 13 CC 642 3 Kp Act 20 5 RE. 6 13 1910, 6 13 101 Dr 1281 aburg Breder R. Romando RATE SEATLAND cy garles astorias astorias as a man with any the PC-6242 AST [PL] OH lailis ತ್ರೀಡಿದ್ದ ಪ್ರತಿಪರ್ಷ ಪ್ರತಿಕ್ರಮ Kp Act 01-6354 966, yours, and the B' with Both Both Barbon Congrass. CS. gaci (0+R) og lor 13 og lor 13 ander sla og jet an side " "ASI(RKIN ASI(KS) 04 Jailis CC 452 15 Kp Act 80. BBCR. . BLOOD TRO Pr - 1831 0530 00-43 PC-EGAS AST (N) CT CT ICI 13 of gaci (or R) osportis osportis adda Budad ula vasa KD AKT or goul corresponds contailing concerne THE GORD AST (N) OFFICE 13 ISD Act



Petty Cases

98	1			9	ಫಂ ಪ್ರಕರಣಗಳ (ಆರೋಪ	all PETTY C	ASES .	2616
ಘು ಪ್ರಕರಣಗಳ ಆರೋಪ ಪಟ್ಟಿ					ರಾಣೆ				
ಘು ಪ್ರಕರಣ ಸಂಖ್ಯೆ	12	ನಡದ	ಮ್ಯಾಜಿಸೈೇಟರಿಗೆ ಒಪ್ಪಿಸಿದ	ಆರೋಪಿಸಲ್ಪಟ್ಟ	ಯಾರಿಂದ ಬಂಧಿಸಬ್ಬಟ್ಟಮ್ಮ	, ಯಾವಾಗ ಜಾಮಿನಿನು	ಸಾಕ್ಷಿದಾರರ ಹೆಸರು, ವಿಳಾಸ	ಆರೋಪ	žđ.
ತದ ದಿನಾಂಕ	ह्रियोजनंड मंद्य	ದನಾಂಕ	ದಿನಾಂಕ	ವ್ಯಕ್ತಿಗಳ ಹೆಸರು, ವಿಳಾಸ ಮತ್ತು ವೃತ್ತಿ	ಮತ್ತು ಯಾವಾಗ 7 "	ನೀಡಿದ್ದು ?			and and
ಗ್ಗಾವಸ್ಥೇಟರಿಗೆ ಒಪ್ಪಿಸಿದ ಬನಾಂಕ	1	2	-	4	s	6		8	•
ರೋಪಿಸಲಾದ ವ್ಯಕ್ತಿಗಳು									
ಸಾರಿಂದ ಬಂಧಿಸಲ್ಪಟ್ಟಿದ್ದು ಮತ್ತು ಗಾವಾಗ ?									
ರಾವಾಗ ಜಾಮೀನು ನೀಡಿದ್ದು ?						m			
ಕ್ಷಿದಾರರ ಹೆಸರು ಮತ್ತು ವಿಳಾಸ									
tord									



PSD-04: Criminal Miscellaneous Register

Process Code: PS-01

06/13	02-01-13		Sent Lodio.g.	and the	c.misiR.	/
		AST	10 9300 000	A sale of the sale of	8-31-12-12 2000 2000 1000 mn ml nd g	ducticage reactions
			NO. 12. 12Th STA		And indiand szylz Neka Mebile	Extil sect to t
		1	1+18 USBE C. 805-51		No. 9938091914* 200 Holge But 1000	rig classodd war
		1	R-8 -881 - 450		- Bytas Bundard, and Boats stor (Aug et a)	
					ක්ෂිත්වසට අදාළිංචි නිශ්ප නිවස කාංක	
07 13	02-01-13	\$1 man	p.e.s.	•		
		ASE	Die K-C			
					6.02-01-13 20 20 10.30 how and an	RUNARY ESENE 4
			20243 NO- 40 81		3 2 Address & reduced & BA Martiness	Naveray esupe
	10		මේ ල්ංගස්තිම		Big and a set a	dyard
					Engly usy work yeard Ends, duplicate Merty	
					and water out and the state that the	
18/13	02-01-13	Si anda	55 ndo 3 30000	c		
1.2		Asz	No 171, Edudas	-		
			210 LR. 813 190		B-BI-10-10 toto saban tout tout	Mondal Woodloop
					0-31-12-12 6000 wording describe and (37)	10000 2000 2000 2000 2000 2000 2000 200
			12		RAND ROLD BARRAND BAR LOUT NORTA	Etts 208 #18.
					Mobile No. 9738063307 Sugal vary Sylas	dupolt atters.
			1.5		Bulling bit doubly double that without	
09.155	02-01-13	ന് രാൻത	0 al 2000 al 0		්යුණුව පෙයාත් සිට සිට කිවැනු බොලා	
		Haz 20	ರ್ ಮುನಾಡ್ರಾನ್ರಾ			
			B. E. magerish, P.P. Obn			
			ar socarrage 18-		5-2-01-13 toto LR -55000 255000 + 5000 + 5000 + 50	Statedadt data
					prosounties segreges get hereward	Button Bits a
					Egres anner conferra aport propaga an	the share age into
					ంయా త్రిశ్రికి ఉనుముడు కళాపెళ్ళి తారం	diase.
	02+01-13	the month	Se sentimore			
		Has	55 900 -30- 3.33			
			Late and called inter			
			Suga area use		and the stand of the stand which have	Martin Million
					the neterical states and and the	and a grant
					this would day structure Mobile	
					the second second states and the second seco	



PSD-05: C Misc. & NCR Acknowledgement

Process Code: PS-01

		Acknasleday		14	
	2	Alexander 4		124 24-	<u> </u>
Remarks in D Original	ವರ್ಷಗಳನ್ನಾರವರ್ ರೈದ್ರತಿ ಕಮಾನಕಾ ಹಿ <u>Duplicat</u>	Ssinalaka Slale Poloe Form No. 76 A	ಕರ್ಷವರವನ್ನ ಕಾರ್ಯ ನೈತ್ರತೆ ಗಣದಾನಕಾ ೫೯ವಿ Triplicati	ilaelata Stata Polits Form No. 75 A	
C. Misc/NCR No 1	C. MisoNCR No		C, MisoNCR No		
n verde te deues 1. Vistor / Conglainen:), stadsve stads : 1. Vistor / Completeers :		s, xedevise dottis 1. Visillor / Complainant r	a (*	
			103 10.000	75	
 anert may det: Date of Visit & Time : 	2. Date of visit & Time :		 2 Determining dots 2 Determining of visit & Time 1 		
) ವರ್ಷಕರ ಉತ್ಪರ: 3. Reson for visit :	1 L LEGER RET WEINT 3. Resson for visit :), #intersitionf.(s) 3, Reason for visit :		
*	53				
ty	£*	· ebusio cas	5. 5.	emmers.	
Piace	Place	Officer Signature :	Flace	Officer Signature	7



PSD-06: First Information Report Process Code: PS-02, PS-07, PS-08, PS-09 and PS-10

FOG DUR Same Formate CERTION 179 CARPE? FIRST INFORMATION REPORT (Under Section 154 Cr.P.C.) UDA FIR Number Police Station : BANASAWADI : FIR Date District : BANGALORE CITY : Type : FIR State : KARNATAKA 2. ACT AND SECTIONS ACT SECTION Cr.pc 3. (a) Occurrence of Offence : Date From : Date To : Time From : Time To : Day : (b) Information Received at P.S. Date: Time: (c) General Diary Reference Entry No(s): Time: hrs. 4. Type Of Information : Written 5. Place Of Occurrence (a) Direction and Distance from P.S. : (b) Address (c) In case outside limit of this Police Station, then name of P.S. District : 6. Complainant / Informant : (a) Name : (b) Father's/Husband's Name : (c) Date/Year Of Birth : (d) Nationality : INDIA (e) PassPort No : (f) Date Of Issue : (g) Place Of Issue : (h) Occupation : Police offiecer, 7. Details of known / suspected / unknown accused with full particulars :



- 8. Reasons For Delay in reporting by the Complainant/Informant:
- 9. Particulars of Properties Stolen/Involved : INDANE EMPTY GAS CYLINDER.
- 10. Total Value of Properties Stolen/Involved : -
- 11. Inquest Report/ U.D. Case No., if any :
- 12. First Information Contents:
- Action Taken : Since the above information reveals commission of offence(s) u/s as mentioned at Item No.2.;
 - (1) Registered the case and took up the investigation
 - (2) Directed(Name of I.O.)
 - to takeup the investigation or
 - (3) Refused investigation due to
 - (4) On point of jurisdiction transferred to P.S. ... District.....
- F.I.R read over to the Complainant / Informant, admitted to be correctly
- recorded, and a copy given to the complainant / Informant free of cost. R.O.A.C

Signature of the Officer-in-charge Police Station :

Name:

Rank : Number :

- 14. Signature/Thumb impression of the Complainant/Informant
- 15. Date & Time of despatch to the Court 19-04-12 at 14.00 Hrs.



FIR: Police-IT

Police IT - Ver 1.0		Page 1 of 1
	FIRST INFORMATION RE	PORT.
First Information Report / open	decoul and	Help Manual Avent
City/District / second_1	Circle/Sub.Civision / dyskud Coari	Police Station / Gelow
Bangalore city	K.R. Puram Sub-Disiann	ilan accesti ≥%
Case Type / Ledo 20		
# 1C -		
Law: FiB Number $l \coloneqq \operatorname{Ret}_{d_{1}}(\operatorname{sch}(d_{2}))$	Enter FIR date/time as per below range / posts gdd	. 2453
000/12015	700 500-8 16/01/2019 6 20:00 PM - 17/01/2015 11 19 16 AM	
Act/Sections Occomence 2	aradis Complexism Writer Support Parroual Accessed Details Parroual	a Di Property - Olma Dania
Occurrence Betalls / political Jos	1766 Place of Occurrence / එයයි ශ්රීය :	ed.
FIR Date & Time Lader and a	Deen/Block/Street / ದೇಶಸ್ಥಾಕ್ ಬೀರಿ	上でいたため(apalliv
ಾರ್ಯ ನಿರ್ದಾಶ ನ್ಯಾಗ್ತಿನರೆಯ		
17/01/2013 11 18 16 AM	State / corp."	City/District / analds/ *
FIR Category (c) 2.2. (5)	Pincode (Car don's	Direction and Distance from PS / cs#&&cbec ded ded*
- Chine Hanc		(50)
From Date / and Some?	To Date / Corese * Beet / Hole*	Village (12,5)
<u> 11</u>	-Select	-Select-
11 - 13 -	11 * 119 *	
Information Received at the PS / : 5/sbbd		
Date & Time (Spice day adap)		CayDistrict Functed
11 + 10		
Mode of Complaint / duty data are	-Salaci- *	
-Select-	*	
Stabrnit		
	\$2010 Karlatasa State Pokis, of lights reserved.	
here, //10/2002/0012000-00-002	alassiak/P CD CD Cost	17 01 2012
nttp://10.7.59.112/Police11/c	crime.web/F_CR_FIR_Search.aspx	17-01-2013



Police IT - Ver 1.0			Page of 1
	FIRST INFOR	MATION REPORT.	
First Information Report /	المحافظ المراطعين	1960) 766	and Series
		Section 20	
CreptDiateriol / invision	Circle/Sub-Division / cyrth	e Jone	Police Station / 21018 old
Stangoslove city	K P. Puran Sub-Ohision		Ransswadi PS
Case Type / game del			
Lost FIR Number 7 water gate 2007/2003	 Bodia 200 Julic, Enter FIR deteitime as per reconstructed to no PM - 100 	befow range) wate gide takes dob 3mp notice of the ext	5
2007-00034	1=		
CONTRACTOR D. LILLAND	matthales Gewellungen Sector's Hotestaar Attales	Details (process () (reports - o	ne Gewin
Complainant/Informant/ Acc	ಗಗರು ರಾಶ್ಚಿದಾರ		
Nume + drifter*		DoonBlock/Stovet / Universition2	VilagerArea / 2011 or could
Relation Colorente	Relative's Name Librarian and	State ? .: or, *	City/District / provid 1
-Select -		Select	Salect +
Date of Birth / augu doses	Age (online	Pincods 1.3of Sec.2	Phone / cardland
Occupation / 5.5	Nationality / manded=		
Select +	nde -	For $l' \ge q_l s^l$	Email: Contraction #
Religion / USER	Caste / cu.A		
-Select- +	Serve	• Passport Details ! and det	Libra and
It years throws $\beta \in \{\underline{x}_{i}^{n}, \underline{x}_{i}^{n}\}$	Police Officer (deterf edead	Passport Number (accdance (Acce)	Date of usual costable.
		and the second sec	Cores
Victim / depiteda	Other FIR / ved g.d pob		
		Place of Issue Leaferral St	
		Place of Issue / cabiaradig	ň.
		Place of Issue / cablesd g	
	eccurrence or heard at n. 1 Jacon constant staying	Place of Issue / orbits of g Process for delay in importing / m	
Complement has seen the p domains down when of	observations of head at u_i , decay density $q_i \rho_i \phi_i^2$	15000 00 P30 P30 P30 P30 P30 P	
		15000 00 P30 P30 P30 P30 P30 P	
		Presons for delay in whiteling i m	
		15000 00 P30 P30 P30 P30 P30 P	
distinget index (kitraget		Presons for delay in whiteling i m	
		Pressons for delay in writerling i m	
distinget index (kitraget	- 1500/ 2 1	Foresons for delay in importing inte 1500/	
distinget index (kitraget		Foresons for delay in importing inte 1500/	
distinget index (kitraget	- 1500/ 2 1	Foresons for delay in importing inte 1500/	
distinget index (kitraget	- 1500/ 2 1	Foresons for delay in importing inte 1500/	
distinget index (kitraget	- 1500/ 2 1	Foresons for delay in importing inte 1500/	
distinget index (kitraget	- 1500/ 2 1	Pressens for dolay is importing i at 1500	n na han na h
distinget rockes (k traget	- 1500/ 2 1	Foresons for delay in importing inte 1500/	n na han na h
distinget rockes (k traget	- 1500/ 2 1	Pressens for dolay is importing i at 1500	n na han na h
distinget rockes (k traget	- 1500/ 2 1	Pressens for dolay is importing i at 1500	n na han na h
distinget rockes (k traget	- 1500/ 2 1	Pressons for dolay is importing i at 1500	n na han na h
distinget rockes (k traget	- 1500/ 2 1	Pressens for dolay is importing i at 1500	n na han na h
distinget rockes (k traget	- 1500/ 2 1	Pressons for dolay is importing i at 1500	n na han na h
distinget rockes (k traget	- 1500/ 2 1	Pressons for dolay is importing i at 1500	n na han na h
distinget rockes (k traget	- 1500/ 2 1	Pressons for dolay is importing i at 1500	n na han na h
distinget rockes (k traget	- 1500/ 2 1	Pressons for dolay is importing i at 1500	n na han na h
	- 1500/ 2 1	Pressens for dolay is importing i to 15201	n na han na h



Police Station Process Document

		WITNE	SS DETAILS				
Witness De	aits í mga sann					Mileont	
	and a state of the second				82	2	1022
FIR No7 a saed	0025/2013			FI	Data / 2 2 .	J Queps	15/01/2013
Descript 1 def	Bangstore city	Gircle/Sub.Division r .	ggoza K.R. Puram Si Division	vo Po	ice Station (Juser	Ganasward PS
Act		12.5	Seci				
IPC 1860			39				
Witness Details /	ಸಾಕ್ಷಿಯ ವಿವರಗಳು						
Name 7 244		Sex / Date of Sith / dat skitt track	Witness Type / Thế ủo		Witness	Statement strid	+ 7
SMT. USHADEVI		Hele	Complement Witness	T:0		2000	
		Held	10 witmos	8.2			
KIN SRINIVASA MU		Hale	Mahagar Witness	654			
KIN SRIVIVASA PU KIN SRIVIVASA PU		Hale	Mahazar Witness Mahazar Witness	521			
	. ವೈಯಕ್ತಿಕ ವಿವರಣಗಳು		Address / 2vtzt	. 60			
Witness Турн / (CONTRACTOR STREET	Woness Classification (relation division 7	DoorvEllockStreet/ dishugar bid?	Village/A	NED (2022.0		
Mahazar Wates	5 *	⊷\$ынс⊷ т					
Name / Color-1		Sea (2021)	State 1 Cels, 1				
CONTRACTOR IN		-select- *	Select				
			City/District7 and/8g *				
Relative's Name	i douežec	Relation Falsoud	Setec			2	
890		Select +	Fincade (6# 8249	Phone /	a deniti		
Date of Beth and	(je sroa	Agencia					
	1		Fax / 24,0	Entailets	(Jech)		
Exidence Type	101 4 114		PLANT PLANT PLANT	KA. + 2000 -			
-Seleci-	- 10 m - 10		Statement Details / drive	ann frachae -			
Religion / pa-			Recording Officer (1246	threader Par		Recording Other Unit passion of	
-Seleci-		27	Amerika Kumar 4340-Hö			0.000000	PORT.
Caste (and			Dzm of Recording the St	internation of the	une		
Submi		84	Over as welforging 274 St		- 1990-04 DA		
Nationality (cs.)	nest -						
Incia Incia	100	2.2	Witness Statement? Act	0400 2048			
		2.7	-Select-				
Decession / q ₂	8		Statement of Whitess (1949 2040 (194			
-Salati-		*					
Usload						ß	
Other Details / o	sd Jaadelseg 1000)						
					2.e		
						2	

http://10.7.39.112/PoliceTT/Crime.Web/F_CR_Witness_Details_Main.aspx 17-01-2013



PSD-07: Express Report

Process Code: PS-02, PS-07, PS-08, PS-09 and PS-10

, rs-08, PS-09 FOG DUR Same Formate (Section 1749 CA.PC) UDA/ FM FIRST INFORMATION REPORT (Under Section 154 Cr.P.C.) Police Station : BANASAWADI FIR Date District : BANGALORE CITY : : FIR State Type : KARNATAKA 2. ACT AND SECTIONS ACT SECTION Cr.pc 3. (a) Occurrence of Offence : Date From : Date To : Time From : Time To : Day : (b) Information Received at P.S. Date: Time: (c) General Diary Reference Entry No(s): Time: hrs. 4. Type Of Information : Written 5. Place Of Occurrence (a) Direction and Distance from P.S. : (b) Address (c) In case outside limit of this Police Station, then name of P.S. District : 6. Complainant / Informant : (a) Name : (b) Father's/Husband's Name : (c) Date/Year Of Birth : (d) Nationality : INDIA (e) PassPort No : (f) Date Of Issue : (g) Place Of Issue : (h) Occupation : Police offiecer, 7. Details of known / suspected / unknown accused with full particulars :



PSD-08: Seized Property List

Process Code: PS-03, PS-04, PS-04(d), PS-04(e) and PS-10

	PROPERTY	LIST	SENT	<u>ಸಿದ ಸ್ವತ್ತಿನ :</u> 10 ಯಾಳ	STRATE	
ಮೊಅೇಸ್ ಠಾಣೆ :	ಛಾಣನವಾಡಿ					# 000
	wotercourse				ವಿಷ:	ಕೆ.ಆರ
1. ಸ್ವತ್ತು ಪಟ್ಟಯ ಸಂಖ್ಯೆ ಮ	ತ್ತು ದಿನಾಂಕ					
1. Sec. 1. Sec						
2. ಮೊಲಾಸ್ ಕಡತದಲ್ಲ ಪ್ರ	ಕರಣದ ಸಂಖ್ಯೆ	r.			· · · ·	
 ಸ್ವಾದೀನಪಡಿಸಿಕೊಳ್ಳುವ : 	ಮೊಅಣರು ಅಧಿಕಾರಿಯ					
ದರ್ಷ ಮತ್ತು ಹೆಸರು		:				
4. ಸ್ವಾದೀನಪಡಿಸಿಕೊಳ್ಳಲಾಧ	ನ ಸ್ವತ್ತಿನ ಏವರಗಳು					
ಮತ್ತು ಮೌಲ್ಯ		1				
5. ಅವುಗಳನ್ನು ಯಾಪಾಗ :	ಮತ್ತು ಯಾರಿಂದ					
ಸ್ವಾದೀನಪಡಿಸಿಕೊಂಡಿದ್ದು	ಮತ್ತು					
ಎಲ್ಲ ದೊರೆತದ್ದು		ř.				
s preservo poñecio a	table case applied				43.5	
6. ಯಾರಿಂದ, ಯಾವಾಗ 2 ಕದಿಯಲಾಯಿತು ಮತ್ತ	ುತ್ತು ವಿಜ್ಞ ಅವುಗಳನ್ನು ಸಂಶಯಾಸದ					
ಸಂದರ್ಭಗಳ ಸ್ವರೂಪ						
2	11.1					
7. ಸಾಕ್ಷಿಗಳ ಸಹಿ	Contraction of the local distance					
(i)					1000	
(ii)	1 3 3					2201
(iii)						
the second second second	in the second					
. 8. ಮ್ಯಾಜಿಸ್ಟೇಚ್ ಅವರಿಗೆ ಜ ದಿನಾಂಕ	ರದಿಯನ್ನು ಸಲ್ಲಸಿದ			ಮೊ	ಆಟ್ ಅಧಿಕಾರಿಯ ಸಹಿ	ಮತ್ತು ಪ
04909						
		25				
					-	
9. ಮ್ಯಾಹಿಸ್ಟೇಚ್ ಅವರ ಆದ	lesinido i				10 A	
		24				
Survey and a start of a	and the second se					
10. ಸ್ವತ್ತನ್ನು ಸ್ವೀಕರಿಸಿದ್ದಕ್ಕೆ ಸಂ	ಂಧಿಸಿದಂತೆ					
ര്യുഡ്ലെಯ സ്ക്നു	N 60208 :					
11. ಸ್ವತ್ತಿನ ಅಂತಿಮ ವಿಲೆ			14			
	- 6 - C		12	1		
	100		14. A.	1	1. Na	
			+		Altra State	
				672	1.5	
and the	114 100		1.			
1. In 1997	and the second		- Set			



PSD-09: Inquest Process Code: PS-03

UNNATURAL DEATH REPORT : Kornstoke State Police Orlan 10. [379(1) and 1395 (පර්ෂේ Xo. 1379 (1) කමා 1396 ಕರ್ನಾಟಕ ರಾಜ್ಯ ಮೊಲೀಸು ನಮೂನೆ ಸಂ. 145 ರಾಗಿ ಕೆಂಗ್ ಗ್ರೋಟ್ ಗ್ರೋಟ್ ಬರಲ ಬರಲ ಬಿರಿಗಳು ತಿಂಗ ಗ್ರೋಟ್ ಮಾತ್ರಿ ಮಾತ್ರಿ ಮಾತ್ರಿಗಳು ಬಿರ್ಗಟ್ ಬಿರಿಗಳು ಮಾತ್ರ Form N.S. 145 ಬೆಲ್ಲೆ 3015 3.5 Station District Cirile ದಂಡ ಪ್ರಕ್ರಿಯಾ ಸಂಹಿತೆಯ 174ನೆಯ ಪ್ರಕರಣದ ಮೇರೆಗೆ ಸನ್...... ಗಂದು ಕಂಡು ಬಂದ ಮೃತ ವ್ಯಕ್ತಿಯ ದೇಹದ ಬಗ್ಗೆ ತನಿಖಾ ವರದಿ. while preparing this report the following quartitions should be easy fully ಎ.ಸೂ : 1) ಈ ವರದಿಯನ್ನು ಸಿದ್ಧಪಡಿಸುವಲ್ಲಿ ಈ ಕೆಳಗಿನ ಪ್ರಶ್ನೆಗಳಿಗೆ ಜಾಗರೂಕತೆಯಿಂದ ಉತ್ತರಿಸಬೇಕು. 2) engla shall and an and and anguired claring marking his 2) engla shall a such 'ag' soon same and and and a such a faith a such a suc 3) 22 ರಿಂದ 26 ರ ವರೆಗಿನ ಪ್ರಶ್ನೆಗಳು ರೈಲ್ವೆ ಪೊಲೀಸರಿಗೆ ಅನ್ನಯಿಸುತ್ತವೆ. ಈ ಕೆಳಗಿನ ಪ್ರಶ್ನೆಗಳಿಗೆ ಉತ್ತರ ಬರೆಯುವಾಗ ಕೇಸು ಡೈರಿಯ ನಮೂನೆಗಳನ್ನು ಒಳ ಹಾಳೆಗಳಾಗಿ ಬಳಸಬೇಕು. While writing answers to the following questions, use the pattern of cose hisos as inner pages zzinto Question Neme of persons, east, occupation and place of living belonging to handag 1. somework theba att & and, and, and, and and and the son of plan of hiring of plane, Male / Primale, age, when a comparison and many and present 2. ಮೃತನ ಹೆಸರು, ಪುರುಷ / ಸ್ತ್ರೀ ವಯಸ್ಸು, ಜಾತಿ, ವೃತ್ತಿ, ತಂದೆಯ ಹೆಸರು ಮತ್ತು ವಾಸಸ್ಥಳ. 3. ಹೆಣವನ್ನು ಮೊದಲು ಕಂಡವರು ಯಾರು, ಯಾವಾಗ ಮತ್ತು ಎಲ್ಲಿ? Who when and where has prove the 4. ಜೀವಂತವಿದ್ದಾಗ ಅಂತಿಮವಾಗಿ ಕಂಡವರು ಯಾರು, ಎಲ್ಲಿ ಮತ್ತು ಯಾವಾಗ ಮತ್ತು ಯಾರ ಜೊತೆಯಲ್ಲಿ? 5. sigo un and ident roter the Height, colour and identification marks 6. ವಿವಾಹಿತರೆ ಅಥವಾ ಅವಿವಾಹಿತರೆ? ಹೆಂಗಸಾಗಿದ್ದರೆ ಅವಳೊಬ್ಬಳೇ ಹೆಂಡಕಿಯೇ? Married or unmerried 7. ಹೆಣವು ಯಾವ ಸ್ಥಿತಿಯಲ್ಲಿದೆ? ದೇಹದ ಮೇಲೆ ಗಾಯಗಳೇನಾಡರೂ ಇವೆಯೇ? ಅದರ ವಿವರ ಮತ್ತು ಹೊದ ಮೈಮೇಲೆ 28 strate still in the only ! Details of this and the last of elother obtained on 8. alte dads sits ify, arosognad aros of acting the property of and a start of and a start of a start of and a start of a start of and a start of a start ಬ) ಆ ದಾವಿಯು ಸಾರ್ವಜನಿಕ ರಸ್ತೆಗೆ ಹತ್ತಿರವಾಗಿದೆಯೇ ಅಥವಾ ಕಾಲು ದಾರಿಗೆ ಹತಿರವಾಗಿದೆಯೇ? which it The A) what fait there again that the first and elan statement. If any blood 9. anja diversani, ward kourophin nicht and and sead diest; of nourophin warden add. var hare there war have been and an and the second and a second addition of give at a second addition of give at a second and an adjust a give information of give at a second and an adjust a give information of give at a second and an adjust a give information of give at a second and an adjust a give information of give at a second and an adjust a give a second and a secon 10. ಸಾಕ್ರಿ ನೀಡಬಹುದಾದ ಅಥವಾ ಮಾಹಿತಿ ನೀಡಲು ಅರ್ಹೆರೆಂದು ಕಂಡು ಬರಬಹುದಾದ ಇತರ ಎಲ್ಲ ವ್ಯಕ್ತಿಗಳ ಹೇಳಿಕೆಗಳು. 11. Total statute stat motion of petinite reasons for accuracy of Lealth 12. Lotanca readout town word, white early another to her to contare, which ۵) مساور مرجع المحمد المحم المحمد المحم المحمد ا 13. ಎ) ಯಾರೇ ವ್ಯಕ್ತಿಗಳ ಮೇಲೆ ಸಂದೇಹವಿದ್ದರೆ, ಆ ವ್ಯಕ್ತಿಗಳು ಯಾರು? ಮತ್ತು ಆ ಬಗೆಯ ಸಂದೇಹಕ್ಕೆ ಕಾರಣವೇನು? Did the deal person has in sured in any howance company ? cusp



· / ·	administrate TEATH REPORT :
where	בלק אין אראל אין
16. 17. 18.	ಕಳುಹಿಸಿದ ದಿನಾಂಕ ಮತ್ತು ಸಮಯವನ್ನು ಸಹ ಇಲ್ಲಿ ನಮೂದಿಸಬೇಕು). (2014 ಕ್ಷಿ ಕ್ಷಿ ಕ್ಷಿ ಕ್ಷಿ ಕ್ಷಿ ಕ್ಷಿ ಕ್ಷಿ ಕ್ಷಿ
taken to doe	ಕನಿಖಾಧಿಕಾರಿಯ ಸಹಿ. 5 ಮೃತನ ಹೆಸರು ಮತ್ತು ವಾಸಸ್ಥಳ ಗೂತ್ರಾಗದಿದ್ದಲ್ಲಿ, ಮೃತ ದೇಹವನ್ನು ಇಂಥವನದೇ ಎಂದು ವಿರ್ಧರಿಸಲು ಕೈಗೊಂಡ ಕ್ರಮಗಳೇನು? ಅದಕ್ಕಾಗಿ ಯಾವ ಯಾವ ಠಾಣೆಗಳಿಗೆ ಸಮಾಚಾರ ಕಳಿಸಲಾಯಿತು? ಬ) ಮೃತನ ಬೆರಳು ಮುದ್ರಗಳನ್ನು ತೆಗೆದುಕೊಂಡು ಅದನ್ನು ಬೆಂಗಳೂರಿನ ಬೆರಳಬ್ಬು ಮುದ್ರ ಶಾಖೆಗೆ ಕಳಿಸಲಾಗಿದೆಯೇ? ಮೃತ ದೇಹವನ್ನು ಮೊದಲು ಕಂಡಾಗೆ ಆ ಮೃತ ದೇಹ ಬಿಸಿಯಿತೇ ಅಥವಾ ತಣ್ಣಗಾಗಿತ್ತೇ?
21.	
22.	ಮೃತ ದೇಹವನ್ನು ಎಳೆದಾಡಲ್ಪಟ್ಟದ್ರ ಗುರುತು ಇದ್ದಲ್ಲಿ, ಅದು ಬರುವ ಅಥವಾ ಹೋಗುವ ರೈಲಿನಿಂದಾದುದೇ ತಿಳಿಸಿ. ಇಂಜಿನ್ ಮತ್ತು ಡಬ್ಬಗಳಿಂದ ಎಳೆದಾಡಿದ್ದು ಎಂದು ಸಂದೇಹವಿದೆಯೇ; ಹಾಗಿದ್ದರೆ, ಯಾವುದರಿಂದ ಮತ್ತು ಅದರ ಫಲಿತಾಂಶವೇನು?
23.	ನರವಾಗ ಮತ್ತು ಡಬ್ಬಗಳಿಂದ ವಳದಾಡದ್ದು ಬಂದು ಸಂದೇಶವದಿಯೇ, ಹಾಗದ್ದರೆ, ಯಾವುದರಂದ ಮತ್ತು ಅದರ ಭರತಾರಶವಾದು? ಂಭಾವ ಸಂದರ್ಭದಲ್ಲಿ ಮೃತನಿಗೆ ಆಪಘಾತ ಸಂಭವಿಸಿತು?
25.	ದೇಹದ ಮೇಲೆ ಯಾವುದೇ ನಿರ್ದಿಷ್ಟ ರೈಲು ಹರದಿದೆಯೆಂದು ಊಹಿಸಲು ಕಾರಣಗಳೇನು?
26.	ತಂಕಿಸಲಾದ ರೈಲಿನ ಜಾಲಕ ಮತ್ತು ಭೈರ್ ಮ್ಯಾನ್ಗಳ ಹೇಳಿಕೆಗಳು.
27.	ದುಷ್ಟಕ್ಕೆ ನಡೆಯಿತೆಂದು ಶಂಕಿಸಲು ಇನ್ನೂ ಏನಾದರೂ ಕಾರಣಗಳು ಇವೆಯೇ?
28.	Bad stand monade: Period of muchigation europended
	المعالم المعالم المعالم المعالم
	and aller neverage
	azadina
्री रेडोग र हेर्चू	ನ್ Circle ತ್ರಾಗಿಗಳು ಪೃತ್ವ
the section	de statut and the same add. Report of investigation conducted
್ರಿ ದಿನಾಂಕ	
send -	
Receiver	
е Б	
संबर्धतैः ह्युके	ವೃಕ್ತಿಯ ಹೇಳಿಕೆಯನ್ನು ನಮೂನೆ ಸಂಖ್ಯೆ 137 ರಲ್ಲಿ ಪ್ರಶ್ಯೇಕವಾಗಿಯೇ ದಾಖಲ್ಯಾಡಬೇಕು.
	ಕ್ರಾಸೂ, 016೪ – ಸ.ಕೇ.ಮು.ಬೆಂ59 – 100 ಹಾಳೆಗಳಂತೆ 465 ಪ್ಯಾಡುಗಳು – 19-08-2011



PSD-10: Request for Post-Mortem

Process Code: PS-03

ł. ingest LETTER SENT TO DOCTOR FOR POST MORTEM. ಕರ್ನಾಟಕ ರಾಜ್ಯ ಪೊಲೀಸು [edes xo. 1380 (2) ನಮೂನೆ ಸಂ. 146 (i) ಶವ ಪರೀಕ್ಷೆಗಾಗಿ ವೈದ್ಯಾಧಿಕಾರಿಗೆ ಕೋರಿಕೆ ಪತ್ರ ಸಂಖ್ಯೆ morten from 00036ಇವರಿಗೆ 🏷 ಮಾನ್ಯರೆ, (500) Heal constable / Police (ಹೆಸರುಗಳು) ಮೂಲಕ ನಿಮಗೆ ಇದರೊಂದಿಗೆ ಕಳಿಸಿಕೊಡಲಾಗಿರುವ (ಹೆಸರುಗಳು) ಮೂಲಕ ನಿಮಗೆ ಇದರೊಂದಿಗೆ ಕಳಿಸಿಕೊಡಲಾಗಿರುವ ಯಾಗುಂದು ಕ್ಷಾಲ್ ಇದರೇ ಕ್ಷೇತ್ರ ಕ್ಷೇತ್ರ ಕ್ಷೇತ್ರ ಕ್ಷೇತ್ರ ಮಾಡಿ ನಿಗದಿಪಡಿಸಿದ ನ ಕಟ್ಟು ಕ್ಷೇತ್ರ ಕ್ಷೇತ್ರ ಕ್ಷೇತ್ರ ಕ್ಷೇತ್ರ ಕ್ಷೇತ್ರ ಕ್ಷೇತ್ರ ಕ್ಷೇತ್ರ ಕ್ಷೇತ್ರ ನಮೂನೆಯಲ್ಲಿ ನಿಮ್ಮ ವರದಿ ಸಲ್ಲಿಸಬೇಕೆಂದು ಕೋರಲಾಗಿದೆ. Barnes Re Place A the maint of all and a stars for in the following and ಅವರ ಮೃತದೇಹವನ್ನು ಹೆಡ್ ಕಾನ್ಸಟೇಬಲ್ (ಪೊಲೀಸ್ ಕಾನ್ಸಟೇಬಲ್ ಸಂಖ್ಯೆ...... assepted through ... Name ವೈದ್ಯಾಧಿಕಾರಿ Doctor ಕನ.ಸೂ.149-ನ.ವಿ.ಮು ಧಾ-100ಹಾಳೆಗಳ 5000 ತಟ್ಟುಗಳು-ಜನವರಿ2008



1. CK. R. Palvia		
Kernataka State Police		
ಕರ್ನಾಟಕ ರಾಜ್ಯ ಮೊಲೀಸ್		
ನಮೂನೆ ಸಂಖ್ಯೆ 146 (ii) ರ ಅನುಬಂಧ	WITH DEAD BODY SENT FOR P	DST MORTEM
	ದ ಮನಸೇಷನೆ ೧೧೧ನೆ ಕನ್ನಿಸನಕ	
Se south the submit	ದ ಮೃತದೇಹದೊಂದಿಗೆ ಸಲ್ಲಿಸತಕ್ಕ ಗ್ರೇತೆ ಹಾಗಿ ಕಿರಿತಿ ಹಿರ್ದೇಶಗಳ ಕ್ರಮ	000
1. andows Aad : Geginning Sel	its with accelerant part for	RADI MOREEN
" Brite and Bedinnis ast	Mark 1 (1)	
	Martin Martin Martin	
ಸ _{ರ್} ಗಳು ಹೆಸರು	approximate age	
0.402	ಸರಿ ಸುಮಾರು ವಯಸ್ಸು	
the state of the s	and the shores of the set of the	alt nine 4
Male/Female	approximate taigt?	
ಪುರುಷ / ಸ್ತ್ರೀ	ಸರಿ ಸುಮಾರು ಎತ್ತರ	
e solout	colour of hour	col
sings ung		ವರ್ಣ
artification	daught.	C m
ಗುರುತು	ಉದ್ದ	
other identification signs		
ಇತರ ಗುರ್ತಿನ ಚಿಹ್ನೆಗಳು		
4		
110-5 ¹⁻ ಗಾಮ	tate castr	
<i>п</i> ејах	2662	
time of receipt of dead body / time of	& eccurant of beath	and the
		mouning/affect
ವೃತಿ ದೇಹ ದೂಢತದ್ದು / ಮೃತನಾದದ್ದು (ಸಮಯ)		ಗಿರ್ವಾರ್ / ಇಂದಾಹ್
Dead books	57.	Renard .
ರಿ ನೂ.ಸಿ. ಹಿಂದ ಸಿಗ ಮೃತ ದೇಹವನ್ನು	5%. 	
ರ್ಥಿಂಪ ಹಿಂಗ್ರೆ ಮೃತ ದೇಹವನ್ನು		ವಲ್ಲಿ
ಮೃತ ದೇಶವನ್ನು	morning /other one t	
ಮೃತ ದೇಶವನ್ನು		
ವೈತ ದೇಶವನ್ನು	morning /other one t	
ವೈತ ದೇಶವನ್ನು	morning /other one t	
ವೈತ ದೇಶವನ್ನು	morning /other one t	
ಮೃತ ದೇಶವನ್ನು ೧ (ಸ್ಥಳ)	ರಂದು ಗಾಕ್ ನಾನ್ನಾ / ಕಾರ್ಗೆಯ್ ಸ್ ಸೂರ್ವಾತ್ನ / ಅಪರಾಷ್ಠ ವೇಳೆಯಲ್ಲಿ 	
ಮೃತ ದೇಶವನ್ನು ೧ (ಸ್ಥಳ)	ರಂದು ಗಾಕ್ ನಾನ್ನಾ / ಕಾರ್ಗೆಯ್ ಸ್ ಸೂರ್ವಾತ್ನ / ಅಪರಾಷ್ಠ ವೇಳೆಯಲ್ಲಿ 	
ಮೃತ ದೇಶವನ್ನು ೧ (ಸ್ಥಳ)	ರಂದು ಗಾಕ್ ನಾನ್ನಾ / ಕಾರ್ಗೆಯ್ ಸ್ ಸೂರ್ವಾತ್ನ / ಅಪರಾಷ್ಠ ವೇಳೆಯಲ್ಲಿ 	
aze dressa lece (ze) Hangh Hank constable / Police constable Kaljas der enortzeut / daden enortzeut	ರಂದು ಗಾಕ್ ನಾನ್ನಾ / ಕಾರ್ಗೆಯ್ ಸ್ ಸೂರ್ವಾತ್ನ / ಅಪರಾಷ್ಠ ವೇಳೆಯಲ್ಲಿ 	
azije dresanz lece (zel) Hangh Hand constable / Police constable nosław der entryner / decer entrynerce eac annet sorzenas.	ರಂದು ಗಾಕ್ ನಾನ್ನಾ / ಕಾರ್ಗೆಯ್ ಸ್ ಸೂರ್ವಾತ್ನ / ಅಪರಾಷ್ಠ ವೇಳೆಯಲ್ಲಿ 	
azz dresanz lece (zgd)	ರಂದು ಗಾಕ್ ನಾನ್ನಾ / ಕಾರ್ಗೆಯ್ ಸ್ ಸೂರ್ವಾತ್ನ / ಅಪರಾಷ್ಠ ವೇಳೆಯಲ್ಲಿ 	
ಮೃತ ಬೇಹವನ್ನು (ಸ್ಥಳ) ಕೆಲ್ಲಾಸಿ ಕೆಲ್ಲಾಸಿ ಎರ್ಲಾಕಿಸ್ ಕೇಂಗ್ರೆ ಸಿಂಗಿಂಡ ರ್ಯಾಸ್ಟಿಯರ್ ಸಂಖ್ಯೆಯ ಹೆಡ್ ಕಾನ್ ಸೈಲುರ್ / ಹೊಲೀಸ್ ಕಾನ್ ಸೈಲುರ್ ರಾ ಅವರ ಮೂಲಕ ಕಳಿಸಲಾಯಿತು. ಕಾರ್	ಕಂದ ಸಾರ್ಕಾನ್ಸ್ / ಕರ್ನಲಾ ಸ ಸೂರ್ಕಾನ್ಸ / ಅಪರಾಹ್ನ ವೇಳೆಯಲ್ಲಿ ಪ್ರಧಾರದಲ್ಲಿರುವ ಗುರ್ತು ಎಂ ಕಿ ಎಂ	
ಮೃತ ಬೇಹವನ್ನು (ಸ್ಥಳ) ಕೆಲ್ಲಾಸಿ ಕೆಲ್ಲಾಸಿ ಎರ್ಲಾಕಿಸ್ ಕೇಂಗ್ರೆ ಸಿಂಗಿಂಡ ರ್ಯಾಸ್ಟಿಯರ್ ಸಂಖ್ಯೆಯ ಹೆಡ್ ಕಾನ್ ಸೈಲುರ್ / ಹೊಲೀಸ್ ಕಾನ್ ಸೈಲುರ್ ರಾ ಅವರ ಮೂಲಕ ಕಳಿಸಲಾಯಿತು. ಕಾರ್	ಕಂದ ಸಾರ್ಕಾನ್ಸ್ / ಕರ್ನಲಾ ಸ ಸೂರ್ಕಾನ್ಸ / ಅಪರಾಹ್ನ ವೇಳೆಯಲ್ಲಿ	
aljs dresan lece (zet) Hered Hered Hered Kosljan der enstfinet / tanden enstfineta saat 2. Creat alte en stri en stri snedat som Befor indresded word one	toto metaing / etter me t sussest, / ester till duaber och as	
ಮೃತ ಬೇಹವನ್ನು (ಸ್ಥಳ) ಕೆಲ್ಲಾಸಿ ಕೆಲ್ಲಾಸಿ ಎರ್ಲಾಕಿಸ್ ಕೇಂಗ್ರೆ ಸಿಂಗಿಂಡ ರ್ಯಾಸ್ಟಿಯರ್ ಸಂಖ್ಯೆಯ ಹೆಡ್ ಕಾನ್ ಸೈಲುರ್ / ಹೊಲೀಸ್ ಕಾನ್ ಸೈಲುರ್ ರಾ ಅವರ ಮೂಲಕ ಕಳಿಸಲಾಯಿತು. ಕಾರ್	ಕಂದ ಸಾರ್ಕಾನ್ಸ್ / ಕರ್ನಲಾ ಸ ಸೂರ್ಕಾನ್ಸ / ಅಪರಾಹ್ನ ವೇಳೆಯಲ್ಲಿ	
aljs dresan lece (zet) Hered Hered Hered Kosljan der enstfinet / tanden enstfineta saat 2. Creat alte en stri en stri snedat som Befor indresded word one	ಕಂದ ಸಾರ್ಕಾನ್ಸ್ / ಕರ್ನಲಾ ಸ ಸೂರ್ಕಾನ್ಸ / ಅಪರಾಹ್ನ ವೇಳೆಯಲ್ಲಿ	



How and from which ascasion or equipment (if any) the manual and cut 3. 2 ನೆಯ ಆಂಕಣದಲ್ಲಿ ನಮೂದಿಸಿದ ಹುಣ್ಣು ಮತ್ತು ಗಾಯಗಳು ಯಾವ ರೀತಿ ಮತ್ತು ಎಂಥ ಆಯುಧ ಅಥವಾ ಸಾಧನ (ಯಾವುದಾದರೂ ಇದ್ದರೆ) ದಿಂದ ಮಾಡಲಾಗಿದೆಯನ್ನುವುದನ್ನು ನಮೂಡಿಸಿದೆ. inducated is sential non a one 4. 5555 dost to troop any trance. The below inducated things are sent wighter (whatabas steening (short and string) econorian (arta para) anos (mait .) zit (stare) assos (dat) ತನಿಖಾಧಿಕಾರಿ Investigating officer trunktion tals deput ಟಪ್ಪಣೆ : ವಿಷ ಸೇವನೆಯಿಂದ ಸಂಭವಿಸಿದ ಸಾವೆಂದು ತಂಕಿಸಲಾಗಿದ್ದಲ್ಲಿ, ವೈದ್ಯಾಧಿಕಾರಿಗಳಿಗೆ ನಮೂನೆ ಸಂಖ್ಯೆ 153 ನ್ನು ಕೂಡ ಕಳಿಸಬೇಕು. Note: 35 the seath is suspected to have accurred due to consuming poison, ಕಾ.ಸ.ಜ. 0217 - ಸ.ಕೇ.ಮಂ.ಖೆಂ.-59 - 100 ಹಾಳೆಗಳಂತೆ 510 ಪ್ರಾಮಗಳು - ಎಲ್ 4



PSD-11: Case Diary

Process Code: All the Processes (General) Case Diary: Manual

ಕರ್ನಾಟಕ ರಾಜ್ಯ ಮೊಲೀಸ್			ಆದೇಶ ಸಂಖ್ಯೆ: 1368(11)
ನಮೂನೆ ಸಂಖ್ಯೆ–138	ಕೇಸ್ ಡೈರಿ–		
ಮೊಲೀಸ್ ಠಾಣೆ – ಬಾಣಸವ	ರ್ಷ ಬೈಲ– ವಿಧ್ವ ಜಿಲ್ಲೆ	- ಬೆಂಗಳೂರುನ	nd
ಮೊ.ಸಂಖ್ಯೆ –	ಕಲಂ	– ಐಪಿಸಿ	
ಕೃತ್ಯ ನಡೆದ ದಿನಾಂಕ–	ಕೃಷ್ಣ	ನಡೆದ ಸ್ಥಳ-	
ಕಳುವಾದ ಮಾಲು – – – ಮೃತನ ಹೆಸರು – – –		ಾಲು ಮಾಡಿದ ಸ್ವತ್ತು –	
ಕ್ಷಮ ಕೈಗೊಂಡ <u>ಪಿರ್ಯಾದುದಾರ</u>	ಹಸರು ಮತುವಿಳಾಸ	ುನ ಡೈರಿ ಭಾಗ – ಎರುವ ಆರೋಪಿ	ಯಂ ಹೆಸರು ಮತು ವಿಳಾಸ
		φ	


Case Diary- Police-IT

Karha/a/ra State Police Form No. 138			Order No. 1368(iii)	
		Diary	Status of case	
	C.D.	No .1		
District :Bangalore city		Police S	itation , Banaswadi PS	
FIR No.0025/2013		Section	of Law:	
Date of Occurrence 15/01	/2013	IPC U/s	302	
Property Lost, Un Num-GOL1	NECK CHAIN			
Name of deceased, ≓ any Property Recovered :		Place of Occurrence: 3RD MAIN, 4TH C. CROSS, 3RD BLOCK, HRBR LAYOUT KALYANA NAGAR Bangalors city.Karnateka 560043 FIR Ng & FIR Date : 0025/2013 15/01/2013		
Date with hour on	Names of		Names and addresses of	
Which action was	complainant or		accused/Missing Person known if	
			any	
15/01/2013 11:53:17	SMT. LIMA DEVI, NO 327		UnKnown () (Unknown)Bangalore	
	D CROSS, 3RD BLOCK H		city,Karnataka,	
	LAYOUT, KALYANA NAGA Bangalore city	¥75,		
	Kamataka -560043			
Names of Witness	Investigating Officer			
examined:	investigating childer			
	RANGAPPA T, P			
	CD Text			
S.	್ರ್ ಈ ಕೇಸಿನ ಸಾದಾಂಶವೇನಂದರ (01-2013 ರಂದು ಬೆಳಿಗೆ, 9-40 ಗಂಟೆಯಲ್ಲಿ	
Delion tok	🖋 🛛 ಬರ್ಯಾಮವಾರರು ಕಲ್ಯಾಣನಗ		ಕ್ರಬ್ರಆರ್ ಲೇಡಿಟ್ 3 ನೇ ಮೈನ್, 4 ನೇ ಸಿ ಕ್ರಾಸ್ ರಸ್ತಿಯನ	
: or of	🖉 ಕಾಲ್ಪಡಿಗೆಯಲ್ಲಿ ಹೋಗೆಂದಾಗ	ಹಿಂಭಾಗದಿ:	ದ ಕನ್ನು ಬಣ್ಣದ ಬಜಾಜ್ ಪಲ್ಗರ್ ಮೋಟರ್ ಬೈಕ್ ಸಲ್ಲಿ	
NY YX	೮ ದಿಂದ ಇಬ್ಬರು ಅಪರಿಚಿತ ವೈಕ್ತಿ	ಗಳಲ್ಲೆ ವಾಂ	ದಾದ ಹಿಂಭಾಗದಲ್ಲಿ ಕುಳಿತ್ತಿದ್ದ ವ್ಯಕ್ತಿಯು ಪಿರ್ಯಾದುದಾರರ	
North Col	ಕತ್ತಿನಲ್ಲಿದ್ದ ಎರಡು ಗುಂಡು, ಎ	ವಿರಡು ಮಾಂ	ಗಲ _{ನ,} ಒಂದು ದಾಲರ್, ಎರಡು ತಾಳಿ, ಚಿನ್ನದ ಕಂಬಿ, ಎರದು	
h. 1		ಚನ್ನದ ಚೈಸ	್ ಒಟ್ಟು ತೂಕ 81 ಗ್ರಾಂಚದ 2,00,000/- ರೂಗಳು ಅಗು	
	ಿಕಿತ್ತುಕೊಂಡು ಬೈಕ್ ನಲ್ಲಿ ಪರ	ಯಾಗಿರು	ಶ್ವರಂದು ಮುಂದಿನ ಕ್ರಮಕ್ಕಾಗಿ ನೀಡಿದ ದೂರು ಇತ್ಮಾದಿ	



PSD-12: Property Seized Register Process Code: PS-03, PS-04, PS-04(d), PS-04(e) and PS-10

ನಮೂನೆ ಸಂಖ್ಯೆ 132 (ಎ) ಪೊಲೀಸ							
ತೆ ಜೈ ವಸ	ೋಧನೆಯಲ್ಲಿ ಶಪಡಿಸಿಕೊಂಡ	ಯಾರಿಂದ	ಅಪರಾಧ ಸಂಖ್ಯೆ ಸ್ವತ್ತು ನಮೂನೆ ಸಂಖ್ಯೆ ಶೋಧನೆ ಪಟ್ಟಿ ಸಂಖ್ಯೆ	ಯಾರಿಂದ ವಶಪಡಿಸಿ ಕೊಳ್ಳಲಾಯಿತು	ವಶಪಡಿಸಿಕೊಳ ವಶಪಡಿಸಿಕೊಳ ವಿವರಣೆ (ಸ್ವರೂ		
(all all all all all all all all all all	500 mg 182	avyorata	merchia men ware	ಮತ್ತು ಎಲ್ಲಿ	ವಿವರಣೆ (ಸ್ವರೂಪ)		
1	2	3	4	5	1		



ಪೊಲೀಸರು	ಪ್ರಕರಣ ಇತ್ಯರ್ಥ	ಸ್ವತ್ತನ್ನು ವಿಲೆ ಮಾಡಿದ್ದಕ್ಕೆ ಸಂಬಂಧಿಸಿದ	ಸ್ಪತ್ತಮ್ಮ ಪೊಲೀಸರು ಹರಾಜು/ಮಾರಾಟ	ಸ್ವತ್ವನ್ನು ಸ್ವೀಕರಿಸಿದ ವ್ಯಕ್ತಿಯ ಸಹಿ	
ಸ್ವತ್ತಮ್ಮ ವಿಲೆ ಮಾಡಿದೆ ವಿವರೆ	ವಾದ ದಿನಾಂಕ	ಸಂಬಂಧಿಸಿದ ದಂಪಾಧಿಕಾರಿಗಳ ಆದೇಶಗಳು	ಪರಾಜು/ಮಾರಾಟ ಮಾಡಿದ್ದರೆ ಅದರಿಂದ ಬಂದ ಹಣದ ಮೊತ್ರ	ವ್ಯಕ್ತಿಯ ಸಹಿ	a
7	8	9	10	11	
			1 1		
	1.99	1 Carlos and	1		
	Prese L				
	pro-		1		
				State P	
		and the state			
				-	1
	1000				
		-			
	1.3				1.1
		1. 1. 1. 1. 1. 1. 1. 1. 1. 1. 1. 1. 1. 1			
					,
			-		62
		1			
	1 S A				12
				al and a second	_



PSD-13: Notice to Panchas

Process Code: PS-03, PS-04 and PS-10

NOTICE TO	PANCHAS .	
ಕರ್ನಾಟಕ ರಾಜ್ಯ ಮೊಲೀಸಾ [ಆದೇಶ ಸಂ. 1378(1) ನಮೂನೆ ಸಂ. 144 / ಖಂಷ	ಕರ್ನಾಟಕ ರಾಜ್ಯ ಪೊಲೀಸು [ಆದೇಶ ಸಂ. 1378(1) ನಮೂನೆ ಸಂ. 144	にないなんなん 1126 にかいた (日本にお 20. 1378(1) ちかいたいか (日本 20. 1378(1) うないのか (わん、144 「女」」、 いん、144 「女」」、 いん、144 「女」」、 いん、144
ಸಂಖ್ಯೆ	ಸಂಖ್ಯೆ	ಸಂಖ್ಯೆ ಸ್ಕಾರ್ಗಳ
ದಂಡ ಪ್ರಕ್ರಿಯಾ ಸಂಹಿತೆಯ 174ನೆಯ ಪ್ರಕರಣದ ಮೇರೆಗೆ =	ದಂಡ ಪ್ರಕ್ರಿಯಾ ಸಂಹಿತೆಯ 174ನೆಯ ಪ್ರಕರಣದ ಮೇರೆಗೆ	ದಂಡ ಪ್ರಕ್ರಿಯಾ ಸಂಹಿತೆಯ 174ನೆಯ ಪ್ರಕರಣದ ಮೇರೆಗೆ
ತನಿಖೆ ನಡೆಸುವಾಗ ಪಂಚಾಯತಿದಾರರಿಗೆ ಮತ್ತು ಸಾಕ್ಷಿಗಳಿಗೆ 🖁	ಶನಿಖೆ ನಡೆಸುವಾಗ ಪಂಚಾಯತಿದಾರರಿಗೆ ಮತ್ತು ಸಾಕ್ಷಿಗಳಿಗೆ	ತನಿಖೆ ನಡೆಸುವಾಗ ಪಂಚಾಯತಿದಾರರಿಗೆ ಮತು ಸಾಕಿಗಳಿಗೆ
ನೀಡುವ ಸಮನ್ಸ್ ಕ್ಷ್ಮಿಕ್ಷ್ ಕ್ಷ್ಮಾ	Read tables, while confulting invariant there are put now 1744, form of position on an prince & the femiliary allow have and positions.	are per No. 194 John of primaries to as per No. 194 John of primaries to instruct to Princhayathichers and without R-
ಸಮನ್ನ್ ನೀಡಲಾದ ಪಂಚಾಯತಿದಾರರ/ಸಾಕ್ಷ್ರದಾರರ ಹೆಸರು 🖁	ಸಮನ್ಸ್ ನೀಡಲಾದ ಪಂಚಾಯತಿದಾರರ/ಸಾಕ್ಷಿದಾರರ ಜೆಸರು	
ಮತ್ತು ವಿಳಾಸ ಕ್ಷಿಕ್ಸ್ ಕ್ಷಿಕ್ಸ್ ಕ್ಷಿಕ್ಸ್	ates arost Name & address of for charge blocker / interess to whom summer in course	
್ಕೆ ಕ್ಷ ಕ್ಷ ಆವರ ಸಾವಿನ ಸಂಬಂಧದಲ್ಲಿ ಸ್ವ ನಡೆಸಿದ ಎಡಾರಣೆ ಕ	וה הכלבליסה לבי הי שישול שיש אבלר, בחלבינים ווייייייייייייייייייייייייייייייייי	ರ್ ಗಾಗಿ ಕಾರ್ಯ ಕಾರ್ಣ ಕಾರ
	when and where phoneld be prevent	ಿ ಅಲ್ಲಿಂದ ಹೋಗದಂತೆ ತಮಗೆ ಈ ಮೂಲಕ ಸಮನ್ಸ್ ನೀಡಲಾಗಿದೆ.
ಯಾವಾಗ ಮತ್ತು ಎಳ್ಲಿ ಹಾಜರಾಗತಕ್ಕದ್ದು	ಯಾವಾಗ ಮತ್ತು ಎಲ್ಲಿ ಹಾಜರಾಗತಕ್ಕದ್ದು	
	Date Incatigations office	
	ದಿನಾಂಕ ತನಿಖಾಧಿಕಾರಿ	ವಿನಾಂಶತನಿಖಾಧಿಕಾರಿ



PSD-14: UDR Register

Process Code: PS-04(a)

ಕ್ರಮಸಂಖ್ಯೆ	ಭಿರ್ಯಾದಿ	ಷಾರನ ಹೆಸರು	ವರವಿಯ ದಿನಾಂಕ	ಾನುವ ಮೂರ	ಮರಣದ ದಿನಾಂಕ ಮತ್ತು ಸಮಯ	9000	ದಂ ಡಾಧಿಕಾರಿ ಯಾವರು ವರದಿಯನ್ನು ಕಳಿಸಿದ ದಿನಾಂ ಮತ್ತು ಸೆಮಯ
1		2	3	4	5	6	7
		10					
12					14		
					-		
			1		and the		
					Sales -		
			1				
				2			
1							
1							
			1				
				1	11		
			1		10.00		
			1				
			ala la		and and		



			W	1224-GBPD	-5000 bks. of 100) shts. each Me	wehl
ದ. ಪ್ರ. ಸಂ. 17 ಪ್ರಕರಣದ ಮೇರಿಗೆ ಮಾಡುವ ಫ್ರೀಲೀ ಅಧಿಕಾರಿಯ ಹೆಸರ. ಫೆಗವಿ 8	ತ್ರಾಟಿ ಸು	ದ. ಪ್ರ ಸಂ. 174ನೇ ಪ್ರಕರಣದ ಮೇರೆಗೆ ತನಿಖೆ ಯಾತ ದಿನಾಂಕದಂದು ಮಾಡಲಾಯಿತು 9	the second s	มน"อาว์เม็น ไปปลัง สราสถา สราสิต อิสาวส	ಸಂ್ಞೇಯ ಅಸರಾಧವಾಗಿ ರುನಲ್ಲಿ ಅಪರಾಧ ಕ್ರಮಾಂಕಕ್ಕೆ ಪ್ರತಿ ಉಲ್ಲೇಖ 12	ಅಪರಾಧಗಳ ರಿಜೆಸ್ಟರಿನಲ್ಲಿ ಕ್ರಮಸಂಪ್ರೆಗೆ ಪ್ರತಿ ಉಲ್ಲೇಖ 13	द्धः 14
			-			t e	



PSD-15: FSL Request Letter

Process Code: PS-04(a)

ಕರ್ನಾಟಕರಾಜ್ಯಮೊಲೀಸ್
ಅದೇಶ ಸಮಖ್ಯೆ–1452 ಮತ್ತು 1490 ನಮೂನೆ ಸಂಖ್ಯೆ–152
ಸೂಚನಾ ಪತ್ರ
ವಸ್ತುವನ್ನು ತಜ್ಜರಿಗೆ ಕಳುಹಿಸುವುದು.
। ಪೊಲೀಸ್ ಶಾಣೆಯ ಹೆಸರು ಅಪರಾಧ ಸಂಖ್ಯೆ
ಮತ್ತು ದೋಷಾರೋಷಣಾ ಮಾಡತಕ್ಕ ಕಾನೂನಿನ ಪ್ರಕರಣ
2 ತೋಂದರೆಗೀಡಾದ ವ್ಯಕ್ತಿಗಳು ಅಥವಾ ಪ್ರಾಣಿಗಳ ಸಂಖ್ಯೆ.
3 ಸತ್ವವರ ಸಂಖ್ಯೆ ಯವುದಾದರೂ ಇದ್ದರೆ.
4 ಅಪರಾಧ ಸಂಬಂದದ ಉದ್ದೇಶ ಕುರಿತು
ವಿವರಗಳೊಂದಿಗೆ ಆಯಾ ಪ್ರಕರಣದ ಸಂಕ್ಷಿಪ್ತ
ವಿವರ. ಅಪರಾಧವನ್ನು ಯಾವಾಗಾ, ಎಲ್ಲಿ, ಮತ್ತು
ಹೇಗೆ ಮಾಡಲಾಯಿತು. ಮತ್ತು ಆಪರಾಭಕ್ಕೆ
ಸಂಬಂಧಿಸಿದ ಇತರೆ ಸುಸಂಗತ ವಿವರ.
5 ಪ್ರತಿಯೊಂದು ಪಸ್ತುವಿನ ಸಂಕ್ಷಿಪ್ತ ವಿವರಗಳೊಂದಿಗೆ
ತಜ್ಞರ ಪರೀಕ್ಷೆಗಾಗೆ ಕಳುಹಿಸಿದೆ ವಸ್ತುಗಳ ಪಟ್ಟಿ
ಮತ್ತು ಆದನ್ನು ಎಲ್ಲಿ ಪಡೆಯಲಾಯಿತು. ಮತ್ತು
ಆದನ್ನು ಯಾವ ಸ್ಥಿತಿಯಲ್ಲಿ ಪಡೆಯಲಾಯಿತು.
(ವಸ್ತುಗಳಿಗೆ ನೀಡಲಾದ ಸಂಖ್ಯೆ ಮತ್ತು ಅವುಗಳ
ಬವರಗಳು ಆಯಾ ವಸ್ತುಗಳಗೆ ಅಂಟಿಸಿದಗುರುತಿನ
ಜೀಟಗಳಿಗೆ ಸಂವಾದಿಯಾಗಿರಬೇಕು)
6 ಕಳುಹಿಸಲಾದ ಪ್ರತಿಯೊಂದು ವಸ್ತುವಿನ ಬಗ್ಗೆ
ನಡೆಸಲು ಅಗತ್ಯಪಡಿಸಿರುವ ಪರೀಕ್ಷೆಯ ನಿರ್ದಿಷ್ಟ
ಸ್ಥರೂಪ
3 ಪರೀಕ್ಷೆಯ ನಂತರ ಯಾವುದಾದರೂ ವಸ್ತುಗಳನ್ನು
ಹಿಂತಿರುಗಸಬೇಕೆ?
8 ಆ ವಸ್ತುಗಳನ್ನುಕಟ್ಟಿದ ರೀತಿ ಮತ್ತು ಬಾಂಗಿಯನ್ನು
ಯಾದಿಂದ ಮತ್ತು ಹೇಗೆ ಕಳುಹಿಸಲಾಯಿತು
ಎಂಬುವುದರ ಸಂಕ್ಷಿಪ್ತ ವಿವರ.ವಸ್ತುಗಳನ್ನು
ಸಂದೇಶವಾಹನದ ಮೂಲಕ ಕಳುಹಿಸಲಾಯಿತೇ
ಎಂಬುದನ್ನು ತಿಳಿಸಿ ಆ ಸಚಿವೇಶ ವಾಹಕನು
ಪೊಲೀಸ್ ಪೇದೆಯಾಗಿದ್ದರೆ ಆತನ ಹೆಸರು ಮತ್ತು
ಬಲ್ಲೆ ಸಂಖ್ಯೆಯನ್ನು ತಿಳಿಸಬೇಕು.
9 ವಸ್ತುವಿನ ಮತ್ತು ಕವರಿನ ಮೇಲೆ ಮೋಹರು
ಶಾಕುವಲ್ಲಿ ಬಳಸಲಾದ ಮಾದರಿ ಮೋಹರು.
ಸ್ಥಳ:- ಬಾಣಸವಾಡಿ ಹೊಲೀಸ್ ಠಾಣೆ.
ದಿನಾಂಕ:-



				ಬೆಂಗಳೂರು ನಗರ ದಿನಾಂಕ:–
			SCHEDULE ಅನುಸೂಚಿ	30
	ಕ್ರ ಸಂ	ಆರ್ಟಿಕಲ್ ನಂಬರ್,	ವರೀಕ್ಷೆಗೆ ಕಳುಹಿಸಿ ಕೊಡಲಾಗುತ್ತಿರುವ	ಉಪಯೋಗಿಸಿರುವ ಸೀಲು
ľ	~~	ಪಿ.ಎಫ್. ನಂ.	ವಸ್ತುಗಳು.	
	01	ಬಾಟಲ್ ನಂ–I	Stomach & its contents & portion of small intestine and its contents.	
	02	ಬಾಟಲ್ ನಂ-2	Portion of Liver and One kidney.	
1	03	ಬಾಟಲ್ ನಂ–3	Blood .	
	04	ಬಾಟಲ್ ನಂ–5	Preservative used- saturated solution of sodium chloride rectified spirit	



ಸಂ/ಬಿ.ಡಿ.ಪಿಎಸ್/ಯು.ಡಿ.ಆರ್/103/2012

ಬಾಣಸವಾಡಿ ಮೊಲೀಸ್ ಠಾಣೆ ಬೆಂಗಳೂರು ನಗರ ದಿನಾಂಕ:-

CERTIFICATION . ವೃಢೀಕರಣ

ಬಾಣಸವಾಡಿ ಪೊಲೀಸ್ ಠಾಣೆ ಯು.ಡಿ.ಆರ್.ಸಂಖ್ಯೆ 103/12 ಕಲಂ:-174 ಸಿ.ಆರ್.ಪಿ.ಸಿ ಪ್ರಕರಣದಲ್ಲಿ ಅಮಾನತ್ತುಪಡಿಸಿ ಸೀಲ್ ಮಾಡಿರುವ ವಿಸೇರಾ ವಸ್ತುಗಳನ್ನು ರಾಸಾಯನಿಕ ಪರೀಕ್ಷೆಗೋಸ್ಕರ ಬಾಣಸವಾಡಿ ಪೊಲೀಸ್ ಠಾಣಾ ಸಿಬ್ಬಂದಿ ಶ್ರೀ ಮುನಾವರ್ ಪಾಷಾ ಎಚ್.ಸಿ. 1848 ರವರ ಮುಖಾಂತರ ಕಳುಹಿಸಿದ್ದು, ಅವುಗಳನ್ನು ಸ್ವೀಕರಿಸಿ ಪರೀಕ್ಷೆ ನಡೆಸಿ ವರದಿ ನೀಡಲು ಕೋರಿದೆ.

ಸ್ಥಳ :– ಬೆಂಗಳೂರು ನಗರ ದಿನಾಂಕ :– 21–01–2013



PSD-16: Burial Report Process Code: PS-04(a)

ನಮೂನೆ-2 ಮರಣದ ವ ಹನೂವ ಮನ (ನಿಯಮ 5 ಪುನ ಹಿಲ್ಲ ಸಿ ಕ್ರೀರ್ ಭಾಗವನ್ನು ಮಂಗ್ರಣಗ ವರಿ	13 LEGAL OPINION 1993) Attendentic part to be alled to death	partimbre	ಮರಣದ ವರದಿ ನಮೂನೆ-2 ಸಾಯ್ದಿಕ ಮಾಹಿತಿ (ನಿಯಮ 5 ಮೈ ಮೊಜಿ) ಆ ಭಾಗವನ್ನು ಬೇರ್ಪಡಿಸಿ ಸಾಯ್ದಿಕ ಸಂಧರಣೆಗೆ ಕಳುಹಿಸುವುದು.
ಮಾಹಿತಿದಾರರು ಚರ್ತಿ ಮಾಡುವುದು -	ಸಾಲಂ 1 ರಿಂದ 19 ರದರಿಗೆ ಧರ್ಕಿ ಮಾಡದ ಮೇಲೆ ಕಿ-ಗ್ಲ್ ⁴⁷¹⁰ ನನ್ನು ನಮ್ಮಾದ್ಯಕ್ಕಿ ಸಹಿ ಮಾಡುವುದ್ದಾರೆ. ¹⁰⁰ ್ 10 ರ್ ಕರ್ ಕರ್ ಕರ್ 	-1 chains	(ಕ ಮುತರು ವಾಸಿಸುತ್ತಿದ್ದ ಗ್ರಾಮ ಅಥವಾ ಶಬ್ದಣ :
Birmenent children 3 south Stort			 (2) 出気(な) あちな: District (の) (3) ひにはな あちな: Norm of State .
4 ತಂದೆ) ತಾಯಿ / ಗಂಡನ ಹೆಸರು 5 ದೃತರ ಲಿಂಗ ಎಂ ಕ ಕಿಂಗ್		12	10 ಧರ್ಮ ; (ತೆಳಕಂದ ಸೂತ್ರ ನಮುಂದಿಗೆ ಗುರುತು ಹಾಕಿ) ಹಿಳಿದ್ದಿ ನಿರ್ ಗುರ್ಯ (ಸ್ಮಾರ್ ಕ್ರಿಯಾಗಿ
6 ಮೃತರ ವಯಸ್ಸು AP ಸ್ಟ್ರಿಸ್	л.	Kokona .	11 ಮೈತರ ಉದ್ಯೋಗ : Oc באקבו זה of dead person 12 ಮರಣಕ್ಕೆ ಮುನ್ನ ಮೃತರು ಪಡೆದ ವೈದ್ಯಕೀಯ ಆರೈಕೆ : المتعاد المراجع (فيان مناجع متساعاً: المناطقة مناجعة المحافظة المحافظ المحافظة المحافظة ا محافظة المحافظة المحاف
- 2. ಮನಿ	Shop .	0, methe	1. ಸಾಂಸ್ಥಿಕ 2. ಸಂಸ್ಥೆಯನ್ನು ಮೊದಲು ಪಡಿಸಿದಂತೆ, ಪ್ರದ್ಯತೀಯ ಆರ್ಥಿಕ 🔲 ಗ್ರಹ್ಮನಿಂತ್ 🎝 3. ಯಾವುದೇ ವೈದ್ಯತೀಯ ಅರ್ಥಿಕೆ ಇಲ್ಲ
8 ಮಾಹಿತಿದಾರರ ಜಿಸರು ವಿಳಾಸ : . Indexmerse mere	15 dead person is a woman, till Happen when she is program on a helivery period in within 6 marks after	wring W	13 ಮರಣದ ಕಾರಣಕ್ಕೆ ವೈದ್ಯಕೀಯ ಪ್ರಮಾಣ ಪತ್ರ ದೊರಕಿಡೆಯೇ? (ಈಜಾಸುಕ್ತ ಸಮಾವಿ ಸಂಜತ ಪಾಕಿ) ಮಾರ್ ಗಾರ್ ನ್ ನಿ ರ್ಯಾಗಿಸಬ್ ನಾಂತರ ಗ್ರಜ್ 1. ಪೌದು 2. ಇಲ್ಲಿ ಗಿಂ
· · ·	hallver	A Dia	14 ಖಾಯಿಲೆಯ ಹೆಸರು ಅಥವಾ ಮರಣದ ವಾಸವಿತ ಕಾರಣ : 15 ಮತ್ತರ ಕ್ಷೇತ್ರಕ್ಕೆ ಸ್ಪೇಕ್ಷ್ಮ ಸ್ವೇಕ್ಷ್ಮ ಸ್ವೇಕ್ಷ್ಮ ಸ್ವೇಕ್ಷ್ಮ ಸ್ವೇಕ್ಷ್ಮ 15 ಮತ್ತರ ಮಹಿಳಿರೆಯಿಗಿದ್ದರೆ, ಮರಣವು ಗರ್ಭಣೆಯಾಗಿದ್ದಾಗ ಆಯಿತೇ ಅಥವಾ ಪೆರಿಗೆಯ ಸಮಯದಲ್ಲಾಯಿತೇ ಅಥವಾ ಹೆರಿಗೆಯಾದ ಆರು
DROS : Date	ಗ್ ಕೋಗಾನಗೆ ಪ್ರಕ್ಷಾಮಗಳ ಹಿ ಗಿಂಬಾತಿ ಮಾಡಿತಿದಾರರ ಸಹಿ ಅಥವಾ ಎಡಗ್ರ ಹೆಚ್ಚೆಟ್ಟಿನ ಗುರುತು		ವಾರಗಳೊಳಗಾಯಿತೇ? ಕ್ರ-೫ 1. ಹೌದು 🛄 2. ಇಲ್ಲ ೫- 🛄
ನೋಂದ	nanoti use anaiga she de registrat	(Die	16 CANTER AND
Anecato xozi : registratio Anecato put : Registratio alizo / rojan : Tarm / Vill	n NP Annoth Land : Landeration de	E,	and anticial and a state of the
ತರಾ: (ಯಾವುದಾದರೂ ಇದ್ದಲಿ) ನಿಶಿಸ್	the first and	ene	18 ಯಾವುದೇ ರೂಪದಲ್ಲಿ ಅಡಿಕೆ ಅಗಿಯುವ ಚಟವಿತೇ? (ಪಾನ್ ಮಸಾಲ ಸ ಬಳಗೊಂಡು) ಎಷ್ಟು ವರ್ಷಗಳಿಂದ? ರೈದಿಕ್ಕೆ ಮಾಡುವ ಸ್ಥೆ ಮಾಡುವಿತ್ತಿಗೆ
100 CT	Russ statisting i none and signe Lovot Resot and as the		19 מותן המשום שנוששיי? באון משר איים? איי אייל לשלין

ational-2 and the add Report of Sealth		-
್ ಸೋಂವರ್ಷದಾರರು ಭರ್ತಿ ಮಾಡುವುದು	en sees liter theudands	
data nodi Notre nodi Neme Intication nodi Intica	 side ägendet haldsand hat, der te inde side side side side side side i ender i hand der marken halt halten i ender i ende	and the set



 t_{\pm}

FORM No.2 DEATH REP JRT Legal Information This part to be added to the Death Register	DEATH REPORT Statistical information (See Buieco) This pair to be detached and sent for statistical processing	PO:0160.1
To be filled by the informant	To be filled by the informant	To be fitted by the informant
 Date of Desth": Name of the Deceased": Permanent address : Permanent address : Name of the Father / Mother / Husband : Sex of the Deceased": Age of the Deceased": Place of Degth : House Address : Other Place : Informant's name : Address : Note : * P.T.O. for instructions (After completing all columns 1 to 19, informant will put date and signature here :) Date : Signature or left thumb mark or the momental informant will put date and signature here :) 	 9. Town or VIIIage of Residence of the decessed : (Pape when the decessed actually lived. This call be different from the place where the decah occurred. The house address is not required to be entered.) a) Name of Town / VIIIage b) is it a town or village : (Tick Ete appropriate entry below) 1. Town 2. Village c) Name of State : 10. Religion : (Tick the appropriate entry below) 1. Hindu 2. Musim 3. Christian 4. Any other religion: (Write the name of the religion) 11. Occupation of the decessed : (If no occupation write 'Nill') 12. Type of modical attention received before death : (Tick the appropriate entry bolow) 1. Insplutional 2. Medical attention other than institution 3. No Medical attention 	 13. Was the cause of deall medically Contined? (Tick the appropriate sitry below) 1. Yes 2. No 14. Name of Disease of Actual Cause of Death : (For all deaths intespective of whether medically certified or not) 15. In case this is a figma e death, did the death occur while pregnant, at the time of delivery or within 6 weeks after the end of pregnancy (Tick the appropriate only below) 1. Yes 2. No 16. If used to habitually smoke for now many years ? 17. If used to habitually chew tobacco in any form for now many years ? 18. If used to habitually chew tobacco in any form 19. If used to habitually chew a secand in any form (Including pen masula) for how many years ? 19. If used to habitually cirils aloched for how many years ? 19. If used to habitually cirils aloched for how many years ?
To be filled by the Registrar	To be filled by	Ine Realstrar
Registration No. Registration Date : Registration Unit : Town / Village : District : Remarks : (if any) Taluk : Name and Signature of the Registrar	Name Oode No. District: Ta'uk : * Town/Village : Registration Unit	Pegistration No.: Registration Data Data of Depth : Sex 1. Mate 2, Fernand Age : Yes almonthe Vocal mas Place of Dowth 1 1, Hospita/Insolution 11, House S. Other Place Name and signature of the Projector



PSD-17: Missing Register Process Code: PS-04(b)

	೯ಟಕ ರಾಜ್ಯ ಪೊಲೀಸ್ ೂನೆ ಸಂಖ್ಯೆ 20		ಲೆ. ವಿಲ್ಲೆ			ಅಪರಾಧ
ALL TOL	7) ಘಟನೆಯ ಸ್ಥಳ ಮತ್ತು ಪೊಲೀಸು ಠಾಣೆಯಿಂದ ಇರುವ ದೂರ	ಹೆಸರುಗಳು	ಸಂಖ್ಯೆ ಮತ್ತು ಹೆಸರುಗಳು ದಿನಾಂಕ ಮತ್ತು ವೇಳೆ	ವೃಕ್ತಿಗಳ ಸಂಖ್ಯೆ ಮತ್ತು ಹೆಸರುಗಳು ದಿನಾಂಕ ಮತ್ತು ವೇಳೆ		ವಸೂಲ್ಕಾಬದ ಸ್ಪತಿನ ಸ್ವರೂಪ ಮಶ್ತು ಮೌಲ್ಕ
1	2	3	-4	5	6	7
1						
	and the second second second					
1.2						the strength of
			An Anna Ta			A.
		and a Market				
2	A State of the second second					
1	No all states					See An Art
T. S.						and the second



ನೋಂದಣಿ ಪುಸ್ತಕ	ಪ್	M' <u>US</u> , 50000 0000 0000	siy R	legistic	esan (Med.Sa	ು. Co - 100 ನಾಳೆಗಳ 5000 ಮುಕ್ತಕಗಳು ಜನವರಿ 2003
ಸಕರಣದ ಸುಕ್ಷಿಪ್ರ ವಿಷಯಗಳು ಮತ್ತು ಪಗಕಿ	ವಕ್ರಗಳ ಅಂತಮ ವಕರು ಮತ್ತು ವಿನ ಬಹುಗಡೆಯ	20 A 201990	(ರಣಿಯ ನಂಕಗಳು	ಕನವಿನಲ್ಲಿಡಬೇಕಾದ ಅಂಶಗಳು	ನಾಯ ರಿಯಹಿಂದ ಎರ್.ಹ.ಕಿ ಮತ್ತು ಹಿನ್ನಾಕಿ	ಸರಾ
x	ධක්රවා 9	19 11	n	12	i.	14



PSD-18: Petitions Register

Process Code: PS-04(c)

Petitions Register: Police-IT

	Petition Register (adv basy)			in Holp Mar	stars.
	TTO No Occorro			1	
	Phatemer Solai s - 1, 1018 - 2013 Le				
	Petition Details / etit Ordonika				an a
	Public Type Corty Hydeld Cover	Reference Number / no.j to no.j (500)	Classification (division	Date of Receipt	Vaci Papie
	-Select v		-Select-	 176(1920) \$ 	Ĩ
	Facts of Petition / edach two los"				
					- 15
	Sent to Police Station / datest cash	ಗ ಶಳುಗಿಷಣಗಿದ			
	District/Dily (m.) -		Unit (p)		
	-Scleet-		-selec:		
	Petitioner/advacd				
	Name / # 044*			Father (Husband Name) Brid	1007/005
				area -	
	$DeenBlack/Street\left(\langle \omega e^{2}\omega \rangle (2\omega e^{2}) dd \right)$			Area/Village / 4546 / 451	
	State / max*				
	Kamataka				
	District/City / Saf < 2007 1 Bangalote city				82
	Pinnade Later Acces			Phone / Sodes 3	
	Faster			Frond 2 e Str. 2	
	Upipan in the critical				
	Juoad				
		4			
	As & when helder	40010 Enclosed State Police (strict	the second		
	1 P. Mer Relation	govereinel &	y SHO		
-	As a when the		Ø		



Petitions Register: Manual

PETITION BOOK -		ਡੀਸ਼ੁੱ ਰ ^{€etiti}	-Str.
ಆರ್ಜಿಯೆ ಸಾರಾಂತ	ವಿಚಾರಣೆ ನಡೆಸಿದ ಅಧಿಕಾರಿ	ධසෘරක් ಫಲಿತಾಂಶ	ಷರಾ
	and the second		
	·		
			15.1.5
			and the second
			P 775-742



	ಅರ್ಜಿ ಪುಸ್ತಕ						
ಕ್ರಮ ಸಂಖ್ಯೆ	ಸ್ವೀಕೃತ ದಿವಾಂಕ	ಉಲ್ಲೇಖ ಸಂಖ್ಯೆ ಕಛೇರಿ ಮತ್ತು ದಿನಾಂಕ	ಅರ್ಜಿದಾರರ ಹೆಸರು ಮತ್ತು ವಿಳಾಸ	ಎದುರಾಳಿರವರ ಹೆಸರು ಮತ್ತು ವಿಳಾಸ			
1							
	- Aleran						
-							
			1. 1997 - 1997 - 1997 - 1997 - 1997 - 1997 - 1997 - 1997 - 1997 - 1997 - 1997 - 1997 - 1997 - 1997 - 1997 - 19				
	3.50						
	Service of the servic			14			
			-				
		-					
			ing the second second	and the second			



PSD-19: Endorsement Process Code: PS-04(c) and PS-06





PSD-20: Bail Bond

ಕರ್ನಾಟಕ ರಾಜ್ಯ ಪೊಲೀಸ್ [ಆದೇಶ ಸಂಖ್ಯೆ 1355 (2) ನಮೂನೆ ಸಂಖ್ಯೆ 89-ಬಿ	ಕರ್ನಾಟಕ ರಾಜ್ಯ ಪೊಲೀಸ್ [ಆದೇಶ ಸಂಖ್ಯೆ 1355 (2) ನಮೂನೆ ಸಂಖ್ಯೆ 89-ಬಿ
ಪಕ್ಕದ ಪ್ರತಿ	
ಪ್ರಾರಂಭಿಕ ವಿಚಾರಣೆಗೆ ಸಂಬಂಧಪಟ್ಟಂತೆ ಮ್ಯಾಜಿಸ್ಟ್ರೇಟರ ಸಮ್ಮುಖದಲ್ಲಿ <mark>ನೀಡುವ</mark> ಬಂಧಪತ್ರ ಮತ್ತು ಜಾಮೂನು ಬಂಧಪತ್ರ	ಪ್ರಾರಂಭಿಕ ವಿಚಾರಣೆಗೆ ಸಂಬಂಧಪಟ್ಟಂತೆ ಮ್ಯಾಜಿಸ್ಟೇಟರ ಸಮ್ಮುಖದಲ್ಲಿ ನೀಡುವ ಬಂಧಪಕ್ರ ಮತ್ತು ಜಾಮಿನು ಬಂಧಪತ್ರ
(ದಂಡ ಪ್ರಕ್ರಿಯಾ ಸಂಹಿತೆಯ 496, 497 ಮತ್ತು 498 ನೇ ಪೂರಣಗಳು)	(ದಂಡ ಪ್ರಕ್ರಿಯಾ ಸಂಹಿತೆಯ 496, 497 ಮತ್ತು 498 ನೇ ಪ್ರಕರಣಗಳು)
	ಅಪರಾಧಕ್ಕೆ ಗುರಿಯಾಗಿರುವ
	ಸ್ಥಳದಲ್ಲಿ ವಾಸವಾಗಿರುವ
ಕ್ಷಮಾಗಿ ಮತ್ತು ಸನ್ನ ಹಾಜರಾತಿಗೆ 🛔	್ಎಂಬ ನಾನು ಮತ್ತು ನನ್ನ ಹಾಜರಾತಿಗೆ
ಭದ್ರತೆ ನೀಡುವುದು ಆಗತ್ಯವಾಗಿರುವುದರಿಂದ 💈	ಭದ್ರತ ನೀಡುವುದು ಆಗತ್ಯವಾಗಿರುವುದರಿಂದ
ಸ್ಥಳದರ ಸಮ್ಮುಬದಲ್ಲಿ ಕ್ಷಿ	ಸ್ಥಳದರ ಸಮ್ಮುಖದಲ್ಲಿ
ರಂದು ಹಾಜರಾಗಲು ಮತ್ತು ಸದರಿ ಅಧಿಕಾಲಯು 🦷	ರಂದು ಹಾಜರಾಗಲು ಮತ್ತು ಸದರಿ ಆಧಿಕಾರಿಯು
ಆನ್ಯಥಾ ನಿರ್ದೇಶನ ನೀಡದ ಹೊರತು ಹಾಗೆ ಪಾಜರಾಗುವದನ್ನು ಮುಂದುವರಿಸಲು ನಾನು ಈ	ಅನ್ನಥಾ ನಿರ್ದೇಶನ ನೀಡದ ಹೊರತು ಹಾಗೆ ಹಾಜರಾಗುವದನ್ನು ಮುಂದುವರಿಸಲು ನಾನು ಈ
<mark>ಮೂಲಕ ಬದ್ಧವಾಗಿರುತ್ತೇನೆ.</mark> ನಾನು ಇದಕ್ಕೆ ತಪ್ಪಿದ ಪಕ್ಷದಲ್ಲಿ ಶ್ವ	ಮೂಲಕ ಬದ್ಧವಾಗಿರುತ್ತೇನೆ. ನಾನು ಇದಕ್ಕೆ ತಪ್ಪಿದ ಪಕ್ಷದಲ್ಲಿ
ರೂ ಮೊತ್ರವನ್ನು ಕರ್ನಾಟಕ ಸರ್ಕಾರ ಮುಟ್ಟುಗೋಲು 💈	ರೂ ಮೊತ್ತವನ್ನು ಕರ್ನಾಟಕ ಸರ್ಕಾರ ಮುಟ್ಟುಗೋಲು
ಹಾಕಿಕೊಳ್ಳುವುದಕ್ಕೆ ನಾನು ಬದ್ಧನಾಗಿರುತ್ತೇನೆ.	ಹಾಕಿಕೊಳ್ಳುವುದಕ್ಕೆ ನಾನು ಬದ್ಧನಾಗಿರುತ್ತೇನೆ.
ದಿನಾಂಕರ ದಿನವಾದ ಇಂದು.	ದಿನಾಂಕರ ದನವಾದ ಇಂದು.
#lo	料 約
[නුස මනාධාර	(ಪಟ ತರುವರಿ



2 2 ಹೇಳಲಾದ ವ್ಯಕ್ತಿಯು......ರಲ್ಲಿ.....ರಲ್ಲಿ......ರಲ್ಲಿ......ರ ಸಮ್ಮುಖದಲ್ಲಿರ ಸಮ್ಮುಖದಲ್ಲಿ ಹಾಜರಾಗತಕ್ಕುದೆಂದು ಮತ್ತು ಸದರಿ ಅಧಿಕಾರಿಯು ಅನ್ನಥಾ ನಿರ್ದೇಶನ ನೀಡದ ಹೊರತು ಪಾಜರಾಗತಹಿ,ದೆಂದು ಮತ್ತು ಸದರಿ ಅಧಿಕಾರಿಯು ಅನ್ನಧಾ ನಿರ್ದೇಶನ ನೀಡದ ಹೊರತು ರಾಗೆ ಜಾಜರಾಗುವುದನ್ನು ಮುಂದುವರಿಸತಕ್ಕುದೆಂದು ನಾನು ಈ ಮೂಲಕ (ನಾವು ಹಾಗೆ ಹಾಜರಾಗುವುದನ್ನು ಮುಂದುವರಿಸತಕ್ಕುದೆಂದು ನಾನು ಈ ಮೂಲಕ (ನಾವು ಸಂಯುಕ್ತವಾಗಿ ಮತ್ತು ಪ್ರತ್ಯೇಕವಾಗಿ ನಾವುಗಳು ಮತ್ತು ಪ್ರತಿಯೊಬ್ಬರೂ ಘೋಷಿಸುತ್ತೇವೆ.) ಸಂದುಕ್ಷವಾಗಿ ಮತ್ತು ಪ್ರತ್ಯೇಕವಾಗಿ ನಾವುಗಳು ಮತ್ತು ಪ್ರತಿಯೊಬ್ಬರೂ ಘೋಷಿಸುತ್ತೇವೆ.) ದಾಡಿಕನು ನೀತಲು ಘೋಷಿಸುತ್ತೇನೆ. ಅವನು ಇದಕ್ಕೆ ತಪ್ಪಿದ ಪಕ್ಷದಲ್ಲಿ..... ಜಾಮಿನನು ನೀಡಲು ಘೋಷಿಸುಕ್ತೇನೆ. ಆವನು ಇದಕ್ಕೆ ತಪ್ಪಿದ ಪಕ್ಷದಲ್ಲಿ.....ರೂ ಮೊತ್ರವನ್ನು ಸರ್ಕಾರ ಮುಟ್ಟುಗೋಲು ಹಾಕಿಕೊಳ್ಳುವುದಕ್ಕೆ ಾನು ಈ ಮೂಲಕ (ನಾವೆಲ್ಲರೂ ಮತ್ತು ಪ್ರತಿಯೊಬ್ಬರೂ ಬದ್ಧರಾಗಿದ್ದೇವೆ) ಬದ್ಧನಾಗಿರುತ್ತೇನೆ. ನಾನು ಈ ಮೂಲಕ (ನಾವೆಲ್ಲರೂ ಮತ್ತು ಪ್ರತಿಯೊಬ್ಬರೂ ಬದ್ಧರಾಗಿದ್ದೇವೆ) ಬದ್ಧನಾಗಿರುತ್ತೇನೆ. = ್.....ನೇ ದಿನ. ದಿನಾಂಕ.....ನೇ ದಿನ. ಸಹಿ 7160



PSD-21: Bail Bond Register Process Code: PS-05

ಕರ್ನಾಟಕ ರಾಜ್ಯ ಪೊಲೀಸ್ [ಆದೇಶ ಸಂಖ್ಯೆ 1355 (2) ನಮೂನೆ ಸಂಖ್ಯೆ 89-ಬಿ	ಕರ್ನಾಟಕ ರಾಜ್ಯ ಪೊಲೀಸ್ [ಆದೇಶ ಸಂಖ್ಯೆ 1355 (2) ನಮೂನೆ ಸಂಖ್ಯೆ 89-ಬಿ
ಪಕ್ಕದ ಪ್ರತಿ	
ಪ್ರಾರಂಭಕ ವಿಚಾರಣೆಗೆ ಸಂಬಂಧಪಟ್ಟಂತೆ ಮ್ಯಾಜಿಸ್ಟೇಟರ ಸಮ್ಮುಖದಲ್ಲಿ ನೀಡುವ ಬಂಧಪತ್ರ ಮತ್ತು ಜಾಮೂನು ಬಂಧಪತ್ರ	ಪ್ರಾರಂಭಿಕ ವಿಚಾರಣೆಗೆ ಸಂಬಂಧಪಟ್ಟಂತೆ ಮ್ಯಾಜಿಸ್ಟೇಟರ ಸಮ್ಮುಖದಲ್ಲಿ ನೀಡುವ ಬಂಧಪತ್ರ ಮತ್ತು ಜಾಮಿನನು ಬಂಧಪತ್ರ
(ದಂಡ ಪ್ರಕ್ರಿಯಾ ಸಂಹಿತೆಯ 496, 497 ಮತ್ತು 498 ನೇ ಪ್ರಕರಣಗಳು)	(ದಂದ ಪ್ರಕ್ರಿಯಾ ಸಂಹಿತೆಯ 496, 497 ಮತ್ತು 498 ನೇ ಪ್ರಕರಣಗಳು)
ant) beau de las declassications de martes (ant	and I heard a fair dech stratement in the state of the
್ ಕ್ಷೆ ಗುರಿಯಾಗಿರುವ	ಅಪರಾಧಕ್ಕೆ ಗುರಿಯಾಗಿರುವ
ಸ್ಥಳದಲ್ಲಿ ವಾಸವಾಗಿರುವ	ಸ್ಥಳದಲ್ಲಿ ವಾಸವಾಗಿರುವ
ಎಂಬ ನಾನು ಮತ್ತು ನನ್ನ ಹಾಜರಾತಿಗೆ 👸	ಎಂಬ ನಾನು ಮತ್ತು ನನ್ನ ಹಾಜರಾತಿಗೆ
ಭದ್ರತೆ ನೀಡುವುದು ಆಗತ್ಯವಾಗಿರುವುದರಿಂದ 🖉	ಭದ್ರತೆ ನೀಡುವುದು ಆಗತ್ಯವಾಗಿರುವುದರಿಂದ
ಕ್ಷಕದರ ಸಮ್ಮುಖದಲ್ಲಿ 🖏	ಸ್ಥಳದರ ಸಮ್ಮುಖದಲ್ಲಿ
ರಂದು ಹಾಜರಾಗಲು ಮತ್ತು ಸದರಿ ಅಧಿಕಾರಿಯು 🧧	ರಂದು ಹಾಜರಾಗಲು ಮತ್ತು ಸದರಿ ಆಧಿಕಾರಿಯು
ಕನ್ನಥಾ ನಿರ್ದೇಶನ ನೀಡದ ಹೊರತು ಹಾಗೆ ಹಾಜರಾಗುವದನ್ನು ಮುಂದುವರಿಸಲು ನಾನು ಈ	ಅನ್ಯಥಾ ನಿರ್ದೇಶನ ನೀಡದ ಹೊರತು ಹಾಗೆ ಹಾಜರಾಗುವದನ್ನು ಮುಂದುವರಿಸಲು ನಾನು ಈ
ಮೂಲಕ ಬದ್ಧವಾಗಿರುತ್ತೇನೆ. ನಾನು ಇದಕ್ಕೆ ತಪ್ಪಿದ ಪಕ್ಷದಲ್ಲಿ ಜ್ಞ	ಮೂಲಕ ಬದ್ಧನಾಗಿರುತ್ತೇನೆ. ನಾನು ಇದಕ್ಕೆ ತಪ್ಪಿದ ಪಕ್ಷದಲ್ಲಿ
ರೂ ಮೊತ್ರವನ್ನು ಕರ್ನಾಟಕ ಸರ್ಕಾರ ಮುಟ್ಟುಗೋಲು ಕ್ಷಿ	ರೂ ಮೊತ್ತವನ್ನು ಕರ್ನಾಟಕ ಸರ್ಕಾರ ಮುಟ್ಟುಗೋಲು
ಕಾಕಿಕೊಳ್ಳುವುದಕ್ಕೆ ನಾನು ಬದ್ಧನಾಗಿರುತ್ತೇನೆ.	ಹಾಕಿಕೊಳ್ಳುವುದಕ್ಕೆ ನಾನು ಬದ್ಧನಾಗಿರುತ್ತೇನೆ.
ವಿನಾಂಕರ ದಿನವಾದ ಇಂದು.	ದಿನಾಂಕರ ದಿನವಾದ ಇಂದು.
zilo	ಸ õo



PSD-22: Prisoners Search Register

ಕರ್ನಾಟಕ ರಾಜ್ಯ ಪೋ ನಮೂನೆ ಸಂ 132					ಸ್ಟರು ಸ್ವರು ಸಾಹ. 184- ಸು	කෝඥා - 100 සංක	(ಆದೇಶ ಸ ೫೪ 2000 ಪ್ರತಾಟ -		
ಯಾರಿಂದ, ಯಾವಾಗ ಅಭಿರಕ್ಷೆಗೊಳಪಡಿಸ ತಾಯಿತು ಮತ್ತು ಫೋಲೀಸು ಠಾಣೆಯಿಂದ ಎಷ್ಟು ದೂರನಿರುತ್ತದೆ	ಠಾಣೆಗೆ ಯ ಕುರತರಲಾ		ಅಪರಾಧ ಮತ್ತು ಠಾಣಿಯ ಅಪರಾಧ ಸಂಖ್ಯೆ	ಕೈದಿಯ ಹೆಸರು, ಪೋಷಕರ ಹೆಸರು, ಜಾತಿ, ಸ್ಥಳ ಮತ್ತು ಅವರ ಸಂಬಂಧಿಕರ ಹೆಸರು	ಕೈದಿಯ ಚಿಹರೆ, ವಯಸ್ಸು, ಎತ್ತರ, ಬಣ್ಣ, ವಿಶೇಷಕೆಗಳು ಮತ್ತು ಗುರುತುಗಳು	ಕೈದಿಯ ವಶದಲ್ಲಿ ದೊರೆತ ಸ್ವತ್ತಿನ ವಿವರಗಳು ಮತ್ತು ಅವೆನ ಎಡ ಹೆಸ್ಟೆಟ್ಟಿನ ಗುರುತಿನೊಂದಿಗೆ ಸಹಿ ಮತ್ತು ಪೋಲೀಸು ಠಾಣೆ ಅಧಿಕಾರಿ ಹಾಗೂ ಲಿತಿಕರ ಸಹಿ	ठाज्ञव्यं योखे मंग्र्या, olaobit हुंहुन्नं ठेरी	ទីភ្នំលាក់រ- ជាល់ក់ន ಮಾಡಿದ ರೀತಿ ದಿಸಾಂಕ ಮತ್ತು ಸಮಯ	ရို့ပါတဲ့။ သီဝကဆိ အေဂါဠိ အသံဦးသင့္ရပ် ဆံရာ ဆံရာ စိုးငံရဲဂရေ-
							2	5 · · ·	
	1.0								
(CS)									6
1.2. 11	e					4. 1000 200			
						20 - Erich			
	62		21		8 S S S S S			12	· • .
			S. 2.			말 같아. 그 같아.			1.



PSD-23: Supreme Court Guidelines Checklist

	ಬಾಣಸವಾಡಿ ಮೊಲಲನ್ ಠಾಣಿ, ಕೆ ಲರ್.ತ		appril appriloged in to			
<u>ಮಾನ್ಯ ಸುತ್ರೀಂಕೋರ್ಟ್ ನಿರ್ದೇಶನದಂತ ವ್ಯಕ್ತಿಯನ್ನು ದಕ್ಷಗಿಗೆ ಮಾಡುವಾಗ ಅನುಹರಿಸಬೇಕಾದ ಕ್ರ</u> ಮಗಳು.						
	I	- Charles - Charles				
1	ತನಿಟಾಧಿಕಾರಿಯ ಹೆಸರು ಮತ್ತು ಪದನಾಮ					
2	ಮಾಕದ್ವಮ ಸಂಖ್ಯೆ ಮತ್ತು ಕಲಂ.					
9	ಬಂಧಿಸಿದ ವ್ಯಕ್ತಿಯ ಹೆಸರು ಮತ್ತು ವಿಳಾಸ					
4	ಆರೋಪಿಯನ್ನು ಬಂಧಿಸಿದ ದಿನಾಂಕ ಮತ್ತು ಸಮಯ ಹಾಗೂ ಸ್ಥಳ, ಮತ್ತು ಸಂಬಂಧಿಕರಿಗೆ ತಿಳಸಲಾಗಿದೆಯೇ			5.3		
5	ಬಂಧಿಸಿದ ವ್ಯಕ್ತಿಯ ಯೋಗಕ್ಷೇಮ ನೋಡಿ ಕೊಕ್ಕಲು ನೇಮಿಸಿದ ಸಿಬ್ಬಂದಿಯ ವಿವರ					
6	ಬಂಧನದ ಬಗ್ಗೆ ಅತನ ಸಂಬಂಧಿಕರು/ಸೈಕಿತರಿಗೆ ತಿಳಿಸಲು ಅವಕಾಶ ಕಟ್ಟಿಸಲಾಗಿದೆಯೇ ? ಹಾಗೆ ತಿಳಿದು ಹಾಟರಿದ್ದರೆ ಅವರ ಸಹಿ					
2	ಬಂಧನದ ಬಗ್ಗೆ ಠಾಣಾ ದಿನಚರಿಯಲ್ಲ ನಮೂದಿಸಿದೆಯೇ ?					
8	ಆರೋಹಿಯ ಮೈಮೇಲಾವ ಗಾಯದ ಬಗ್ಗ ನಮೂದಿಸಲಾಗಿದೆಯೇ ?					
9	ಬಂಧಿಸಲ್ಪಟ್ಟ ವ್ಯಕ್ತಿಗೆ ವೈದ್ಯಕೀಯ ಪರೀಕ್ಷೆ ಮಾಡಿಸಲಾಗಿದೆಯೇ ?					
10	ಬಂಧಿಸಲ್ಪಡುವ ವ್ಯಕ್ತಿಗೆ ತನ್ನ ಪರವಾದ ವಕೀಲರನ್ನು ಘಟನವಾಡಲು ಅನುಮತಿಸಲಾಗಿದೆಯೇ ?	ļ				
u	ದಶ್ವಗಿರಿ ಮೆಮೋ, ಇತರ ದಾಖಲಾತಿಗಳನ್ನು ತಲ್ಲಾ ಮ್ಯಾಹಿಸ್ಟೇಟರಿಗೆ ಕಳುಹಿಸಲಾಗಿದೆಯೇ ?	3.0	1 1			
18	ನಿಸ್ತಂತು ಏಲಾಗಕ್ಕೆ ಏಷಯ ತಿಳಸಲಾಗಿದೆಯೇ ?					
13	ಆದೋಪಿಯ ಸಹಿ					
14	ತರಿಪಾಧಿಕಾರಿಯ ಸಹಿ					



PSD-24: Arrest Card/ Arrest Report

ಕರ್ನಾಟಕ ರಾಜ್ಯ ಹೊಲೀಸು ನಮೂನೆ ನಂ. 69	[ಆದೇಶ ಸಂ. 1328 ಮತ್ತು 1673	ಕರ್ನಾಟಕ ರಾಜ್ಯ ಪೊಲೀಸು ನಮೂನೆ ನಂ. 69	[ಆದೇಶ ಸಂ. 1328 ಮತ್ತು 1673
		ARLEST REPORT ACC OF CRIMINAL PROC	ORDING TO 62 SECTION EDURE CODE.
2	ಕ್ಕದ ಪ್ರತಿ		ಪತ
	No.		No.
ದಂಡ ಪ್ರಕ್ರಿಯಾ ಸಂಹಿತೆಯ 62ನೆ	ೇ ಪ್ರಕರಣದ ಮೇರೆಗೆ ಬಂಧನ ವರದಿ	ದಂಡ ಪ್ರಕ್ರಿಯಾ ಸಂಹಿತೆಯ 62ನೆ	ೇ ಪ್ರಕರಣದ ಮೇರೆಗೆ ಬಂಧನ ವರದಿ
ವಾಣಸವಾಡಿ ಮೊಲೀಸ್ ಠಾಣೆ ಬೆಂಗಳ	ೂರು ನಗರ ಜಿಲ್ಲೆ	 ಬಾಣಸವಾಡಿ ಮೊಲೀಸ್ ಠಾಣೆ ಬೆಂಗ	ಳೂರು ನಗರ ಜಿಲ್ಲೆ
।. ಪ್ರಥಮ ಮಾಹಿಕಿ ವರದಿ (FIR) ಸಂಖ್ಯೆ	ೆ ಯೊಂದಿಗೆ ಅಪರಾಧ ಸಂಭವಿಸಿದ ದಿನಾಂಕ ಕ್ಷೆ ಷೆ	। 1. ಪ್ರಥಮ ಮಾಹಿತಿ ವರದ (FIR) ಸಂಪ	ೈಯೊಂದಿಗೆ ಅಪರಾಧ ಸಂಭವಿಸಿದ ದಿನಾಂಕ
2. ಬಂಧಿಸಲ್ಪಟ್ಟ ವ್ಯಕ್ತಿಯ ಹೆಸರು	N 0065 p	2. ಬಂಧಿಸಲ್ಪಟ್ಟ ವ್ಯಕ್ತಿಯ ಹೆಸರು	
 ಯಾವಾಗ ಬಂಧನಕ್ಕೆ ತಗೆದುಕೊಳ್ಳಲಾಯಿ ಪೊಲೀಸು ಶಾಣೆಯಿಂದ ಎಷ್ಟು ದೂರ. 	ಶು, ಯಾರು ಬಂಧನಕ್ಕೆ ಕೆದುಕೊಂಡದ್ದು ಮತ್ತು 🖁 ತ್ರೆ B	 ಯಾವಾಗ ಬಂಧನಕ್ಕೆ ತೆಗೆದುಕೊಳ್ಳಲಾಯಿ ಪೊಲೀಸು ಠಾಣೆಯಿಂದ ಎಷ್ಟು ದೂರ. 	ುಕು, ಯಾರು ಬಂಧನಕ್ಕೆ ತೆದುಕೊಂಡದ್ದು ಮತ್ತು
4. ಮೊಲೀಸು ಠಾಣೆಗೆ ಕರೆತಂದ ದಿನಾಂಕ ಪ	ಹಿತ್ತು ಕಾಲ ಕ್ಷ	4. ಮೊಲೀಸು ಠಾಣೆಗೆ ಕರೆತಂದ ದಿನಾಂಕ	ಮಶ್ತು ಕಾಲ
5. ಪ್ರಕರಣ ಇತ್ಯರ್ಥ ಪಡಿಸಿದ್ದು ಹೇಗೆ	ź.	5. ಪ್ರಕರಣ ಇತ್ಯರ್ಥ ಪಡಿಸಿದ್ದು ಹೇಗೆ	
ಇತ್ಯರ್ಥ ಪಡಿಸಿದ ದಿನಾಂಕ ಮತ್ತು ಕಾಲ	erda.	ಇತ್ಯರ್ಥ ಪಡಿಸಿದ ದಿನಾಂಕ ಮತ್ತು ಕಾಲ	x:
ದಿನಾಂಕ	ಮೊಲೀಸ್ ಠಾಣೆ ಅಧಿಕಾರಿ ಸಹಿ	ದಿನಾಂಕ	ಮೊಲೀಸ್ ಠಾಣೆ ಅಧಿಕಾರಿ ಸಹಿ
		1	



Arrest Report: Police-IT

23			ARREST/COUR	T SURRENDER	mamo .	
	Andela Churt Barrender Weir					
	and the second second second	and strangester total		REAL PROPERTY.		
	Fitt Re F = ma + mag Research (* * *	Battalon city	Circle Zelo Division (19, 2007) 201	K.R. Faller, Sak Opension Section	FIR Base Frances	
	and the			192		
	Line Of American Stationers 20					
	Person Hall / c/two with	Ranot / Joint	Arrest/successory/ arg/dc/control	2	n s GSD	
	Anesterio State		$(\alpha, \alpha, \alpha) = (\alpha, \alpha, \alpha)$			
	Person Datala (4545 200 %)	12				
	Ameri Scrineter (1970 + 547) Scrieroer (*	10	Person Bir I alfan i	tatif Name Folds		te Pelge 3 r de s
	Status Fight Anot & Propusadro Court	20	N Navadr P.S. – avar	n east		
	Arrest Information / co.Pdf c.uk	43				
	live and fine of forest (with		Remarked Social (Construction Profile Annual Construction)	Gaard Name Constraint of C		
	Arrest State (100/112) 1000		Creat Discrete address to (Réspirate dis	Arred Photocolics (Score Falsewerth Traffic PS		
	CD fail the state		Vahasar Kp. / Durb di / 14	In weak patient of the Party Reacting above Deficient Party Reacting Plant Pa	e altrate d'altra	
	COSIA NAME (Sec) (Co.	Sec. 84	15.19 Eliforde s $2 \leq n - \pi = 0$, where			
	Act /		functions (
	180 1863		31.			
	Rel (set					Section
	Saferi-					• -54kd
	Ret Gode / and, Ameri					Section 2
	154 Sva(= 337	Coex fire POE C	rd? (AUS Mario /	$(A \otimes a_1)$
	KENDOLER DESIGNED	(21), Parisia	Satellina a nara estivat			



PSD-25: Hospital Memo

	Alexander & Maria 1		
ಕರ್ನಾಟಕ ದಾಜ್ಯ ಮೊಲೀಸ್ [ಜದೇಶ ಸಂಸ್ಕ್ರೆ 1730 ಸಮೂರ ಸಂಸ್ಕ್ರೆ 212	बल्लमधेव ज्वाद्य द्रविशेश मिल्लामिक सिल्लामिक प्रतान (स्वरीश प्रवान (720) तत्रदेव प्रवर्त राव	ತರ್ವಾಟಕ ರಾಜ್ಯ ಮೊಲೀಸ್ (ಆದೇಶ ಸಂಖ್ಯೆ 1729 ಸಮುಜಕ ಸಂಖ್ಯೆ 212	
ಜ್ಞಾಘನ	ಚ್ಛಾಘನ	ಉತ್ತರ ೧೯೯೯೭೫	
(ಕಳುಹಿಸುವವರು ಇಬ್ಬಿಕೊಳ್ಳವೇಕಾದುರು)	(ಹಿಂದಾಗಡೆಯಲ್ಲಿ ಉತ್ತರದ ಕಛೇರಿ ಪ್ರತಿಯೊಂದಿಗೆ ಸ್ವೀಕರ್ಶಮ ಭರ್ತಿ ಮಾಡಬೇಕಾದುದು)	(ಕಳುಹಿಸುವವರಿಗೆ ಈ ಭಾಗವನ್ನು ಮಾತ್ರ ವಾವಸ್ತು ಹಿಂದಿರುಗಿಸರಕ್ಷದ್ದು)	
ಸಂ. ದಿನಾಂತ,	ಸನ. ದಿನಾಂಕ:	ಸಂ. ದಿನಾಂಕ,	
ri,	ಇಂದ.	40.4	
1			
ವಿಷಯ :	if :	л:	
		and the Rest Present Acceleration of the second sec	



Police Station Process Document

PSD-26: Remand Application Process Code: PS-05 A written application along with Case Diary



PSD-27: General Conviction Register

Serial namber	Jail number	Name and address of the convict	Caste, ages Occupation and descriptive particulars	Names and addresses of relatives-including: parents	calcular Nos of	d Section of law and and Station crime nature and values property
11	2	3	0.4	ni 5	6	. 7
	No.					X
	1			Red and a		
	Contra					1.003
	1.20					
	680					
				Sector Company	C. C.	

Police Station Process Document



Punishmens, awarded d pariod of Surveillance	Place of crime if convicted outside the convicts village complements name and Village		Number and Names of two police officers to prove convision date of release and return, F. B. 81. No. and classification	Reference to entries about previous convictions in this Register or of any other police station. Register	cation of crime	G.C.R. Sl. No of the station to which the extract is sen if any
1.6.8	9	10	- 11	12	13	14
r. j.					-	



PSD-28: A Report/ Charge Sheet

SALE BE DE		ಸ್	ದ್ರೋಪಾರೋಂ	ರಣೆ ಪತ್ರ	ಆದೇಶ ಸಂಖ್ಯೆ 1539 ಮತ್ತು 1540)	
ನಮೂನೆ ಸಂ ಜಿಲೆ ಬೆಂಗಳು	को 157 बर्टा हर्तन र	ඩ්වේදන පැස්	් ක්ෂක් ක්	ಸಹಿತಿ ಸಂಸ್ಥೆ :	ದಿನಾಂಕೆ:	(*
1		ಡಿದವರವಿಳಾಸ ಮತ್ತು ವೃತ್ತಿ : .	·	and acres .	WITH THE REAL PROPERTY OF THE	_
PC mill soorona frond upper soopedat upper soopedat upper dealers dealers dealers dealers soorena the soopedat soopedat the the the the the the the the the the		ಕೆಗೆ ಕಳುಹಿಸಿದ ಆಪಾಡಿನ ಪೆಸಲುಗಳು ಮತ್ತು ವಿರಾಸಳು. ಜಾಮೀನು ಮೇಲೆ ಅಥವಾ ಮುಚ್ಚಳಿಕೆ ಪತ್ತದ ಮೇಲೆ.	ಲಲ್ಲಿ ಮಾನಾಗ ಮತ್ತು ಚಲಾರಿತಿನ ವನದುಲಾ ಯಿರೆಂಬ ವಿಷಣ ಗಳೂ ರಿದಿಗೆ ಸ್ಪತ್ತ (ದೊಡೆಸ ಕಾರಿದಾಶ) ವಿವನ ಹೊಡ್ಡ ಹಾಡುಗ ಮಾವಕ್ಷಗಲದಗೆ ಕುಲ್ಲಾ ಕಲಾಗಿದಿದೇ.	ಸಾಕ್ಷಿದಾರರ ಹೆಸರುಗಳು ಮತ್ತು ವಿಳಾಸಗಳು.	ಆಪಾದನೆ ಅಥವಾ ಮಾಹಿತಿ ಮತ್ತು ಅಪರಾಧದ ಹೆಸರು ಮತ್ತು ಆದಕ್ಕೆ ಸಂಬಂಧಿಸಿದ ಸಂದರ್ಭಗಳ ವಿವರಗಳು ಶಾಗೂ ಯಾವ ಕಾಸೂನು ಸ್ಪಕರಣದ ಮೇಲೆ ದೋಡಾರೋಬನ್ ಮಾಡಲಾಗಿದೆ. ಕೆಲಡ– ಪಾಡಿ.ಜಿ.	ಅಲ್ಲೆ ನಗರ ಸೋ ಬಾಸ್ ರೋ
2	3	4	5	6	7	E de
			15			ಮೋ ಕಲಂ ಪು ಪ್ ಸಂ ಚಾ ಮ



Police Station Process Document

PSD-29: B Report Process Code: PS-06

PETER A	ह जन्म क्रांग	270				1011 1010		ಆದೇಶ್ ಸಂ. 159 ರ	030 1554(2)	1.11.1.1.1
ತಮೂನ	1 AQ.158			1	3.05	ಡಂಗಿದ ವರರಿ				
				द्व्युत्रुश्वयः यज्यः मुद्	ofin Xopg	ट्या १७६त र जुङ्खल	ದ ಮೇಲೆಗೆ ಅಂತಿಮ ವ	ισρ		
ತಂತಿಮೆ	202 020	59:				ಸ್ವ ವ.ವರದ ನಂ:	4.6.6 001	1 10050		
2003 :	ರಾಣಸವಾಡಿ			ತೃತ್ವ : ಕೆ.ಆರ್.ಪಾರಂ	5		84 : 2014	ಸಾರು ಪ್ರಗರ		
		192 1 300	ಕೆ ಕಳುವಾ: ಆಸ್ತಿ ಇದ್ದರೆ ಜವರ ವಿವರ	ಕರಲಾದಿತ ವೈಗಳ ಪಸರ ಮತ್ತು ನಿಳಾಸ	ರ ಪಸ್ತೆಗಳು ಮಗಡಿದ್ದರೆ ದಸ್ತಗಿರಿಯ ದಿನಾಂಕ ಮತ್ತು ಸಮಯ	ಟಾಮೀನು ಆಥವಾ ಮುಚ್ಚಳಿಕೆಯ	ಯಾರಿಂದ ವಕಪಡಿಸಿಕೊಳ್ಳಲಾಗಿ ಎಂಬ ವರ್ಷಳೂಷನೆ ಕ್ರಕ್ರಿನ (ಅಯುಭಗಳು	ಹೊಲೀಸರಿಂದ ಮಾಹಿತಿಯ ಸಂಕ್ಷಿತ್ವ ವಿವರ ಮತ್ತು ತನಿಖೆಯನ್ನು ಯುಂದುವರೆಸದೇ ಇರುವ ಬ್7ಗಿಸ ಕಾರಣಗಳು.	ಅನ್ಸ್ ಶೆಕ್ಷಿಕವರ ಹೇಡ ಮತ್ತು ಮ್ಯಾಜಿಕ್ಟೇಟ್ ಕವನಿಗೆ ಸಲ್ಲಿಸಿದ ದಿನಾಂಕ.	ಕೊಲೀಸರಿಗೆ ವಾಹಿತಿ 1. ಪೆಲ್ಲೆ : ಬೆಂಗಳೂರು ನಗರ 2. ಮೊಲೀಸ್ ಠಾಣೆ: ಬಾಣಕವಾಡಿ 1.ಪ್ರಥಮ ಮಾಹಿತಿ ವರಧಿ ಸಂ.ಶ್ರ. :
	1	2	3	4	5	6	7	\$	y	
				it.	a second day			u.		ಕಲಾ ಐಪಿಸಿ ಮ್ಯಾಚಿಕ್ಕಲ್ ರಾನ ತೊಕನ್ನಡು ಸಂ. 5. ಸಕಾಂ ಬೆಬೆ ವಿರುದ್ಧ ತಪಾಧಿಕ (ಹೆಸರಾ) 6. ಪಲಿಕಾಂಶ. ಆಂತಿಮ ಪಕಥಿ * ೩ *



Police Station Process Document

PSD-30: C Report Process Code: PS-06

ಕರ್ನಾಟಕ ರಾಜ್ಯ ಮೊ	\$??# [*]				1011 1010		ಆದೇಶ್ ಸಂ. 159 ರ	that 1554(2)	1.00
ತಮೂನೆ ನಂ.158				B 05	ತಂಸಿದ ವರದಿ				
			दार्थ मध्य मु	ofra Xobil	टक 176ते र जुङ्छल	ದ ಮೇಲೆಗೆ ಅಂತಿಮ ವ	зср		
ತಂಕಿಷ್ಣು ಪದರಿ ದನ್ನ	0 % :				ಸ್ವ ವ.ವರದ ಶಂ:	4.6.6 001	1 10050		
ಕಾಣಿ : ಬಾಣಸವಾದಿ			ಷ್ಟತ್ತ : ಕೆ.ಆರ್.ಪಾರಂ	,		ಪಟ್ಟೆ : ಪಂಗಳ	ಸಾರ್ಧೆ ಪ್ ರ		
మేందు ఆథమె మాడితి పెందిదచన జీనియ యెక్ను ఏళారిగ	192 <u>1</u> 333	ಕೆ ಕಳುವಾಂ ಆಸ್ತಿ ಇದ್ದರೆ ಜವರ ವಿವರ	5ರಪಾರಿತ ವೈಗಳ ಪಸು ಮತ್ತು ನಿರ್ಣಾಸ	ರಿ ದಸ್ತೆಗಿಕಿ ಮಾಡಿದ್ದಲೆ ದಸ್ತಗಿರಿಯ ದಿನಾಂಕ ಮತ್ತು ಸಮಯ	ಟಾಮೀನು ಆಹವಾ ಮುಚ್ಚಳಿಕೆಯ	ಯಾರಿಂದ ವಕಪಡಿಸಿಕೊಳ್ಳಲಾಗಿ ಎಂಬ ವಾರ್ಚಳೂಣನೆ ಗ್ರಕ್ಷಿನ (ಅಯುಧಗಳು	ಪೊಲೇಸರಿಂದ ಮಾಹಿತಿಯ ಸಂಕ್ಷಿಕ್ಷ ವಿವರ ಮತ್ತು ತನಿಖೆಯನ್ನು ಯುಂದುವರೆಸದೇ ಇರುವ ಬ್7ಗಿನ ಕಾರಣಗಳು.	ಆಸ್ಪ್ರಶಕ್ಷಿರವರ ಹಣ ಮಕ್ತು ಮ್ಯಾಜಿಕ್ಟೇಟ್ ಕವರಿಗೆ ಸಲ್ಲಿಸಿದ ದಿನಾಂಕ.	ಕೊಲೀಸರಿಗೆ ಮಾಹಿತಿ 1. ಪೆಲ್ಲೆ : ಬೆಂಗಳೂರು ನಗರ 2. ಮೊಲೀಸ್ ಠಾಣೆ: ಬಾಣಕವಾಡಿ 1.ಪ್ರಥಮ ಮಾಹಿತಿ ವರಧಿ ಸಂಸ್ತೆ :
1	2	3	4	5	6	7	\$	y	
•	199	and an	18	-			u.	s ståa	శలల జచుసి. మ్యాదశ్యకారణర మేంకర్నమే నం. 5. శాతా చద చిరుద్ర కజాచిక (తశల:) 6. జలికాంరన అంకియ జరధి * 2. *



PSD-31: Form 159

ಕರ್ನಾಟಕ ರಾಜ್ಯ ಮೊಲೀಸು ನಮೂನೆ ಸಂ. 159	ಕರ್ನಾಟಕ ರಾಜ್ಯ ಮೊಲೀಸು ನಮೂನೆ ಸಂ. 159	(ఆదిశి శం, 1540 మెక్ని 1556	ಕರ್ನಾಟಕ ರಾಜ್ಯ ಮೊಲಿರಸು ನಮೂನ ಸಂ. 159	[ಆದೇಶ ಸಂ. 1540 ಮತ್ತು 1556
(ಆದೇಶ ಸಂ. 1540 ಮತ್ತು 1556				
ತೊಲೀತು ಸ್ವೇಶನ್ ಬಾಣಸವಾಡಿ		ಪ್ರತಿ	Contraction of the second s	ಲ ಪ್ರತಿ
1	ಫಿರ್ಯಾದಿಗೆ ಕೊಂ	ತುವ ನೋಟೀಸು	ಫಿರ್ಯಾದಿಗೆ ಕೋ	ಶವ ನೋಟೀಸು
ನಂಬರು 5	ಸಂಖ್ಯೆ	이 옷이 많다.	ಸಂಖ್ಯೆ	
Dec - C	Alexandra Statemeter Statemeter Statemeter			
ಮೊಕದ್ದಮೆ ನಂಬರು ಕ್ಷ	ರಃ ಮೂಲಕ ಕಮಗೆ ತಿಳಿಯಪಡಿಸು	ವದೇನೆಂದರೆ,	ಈ ಮೂಲಕ ತಮಗೆ ತಿಳಿಯಾ	ಕಡಿಸುವದೇನೆಂದರೆ,
ಮೊಕದ್ದಮೆ ನಂಬರು ಕ್ಷಿತ್ರ ಶ್ರ ಕ್ಷ				
8		ಕರಣದ ಮೇರೆಗೆ ತಾವು ಸಲ್ಲಿಸಿದ ದೂರಿನ		ಪ್ರಕರಣದ ಮೇರೆಗೆ ತಾವು ಸಲ್ಲಿಸಿದ ದೂರ
ಕಾನೂನಿನ ಕಲಂ 🚆	ಮೇಲೆ (1)	ದರ್ಜೆ ನ್ಯಾಯಾಧೀಶರನ್ಯಾಯಾಲಯದಲ್ಲಿ	ಮೇಲೆ (!)	ದರ್ಜೆ ನ್ಯಾಯಾಧೀಶರನ್ಯಾಯಾಲಯದ
of 100	ಮೊಕದ್ಯಮೆ ಹೂಡಲಾಗಿದ್ದು (2)	ನೇ ದರ್ಜೆ ಮ್ಯಾಜೆಸ್ಟೇಟರಿಗೆ	ಮೊಕದ್ವಮೆ ಹೂಡಲಾಗಿದ್ದು (2)	ನೇ ದರ್ಜೆ ಮ್ಯಾಜಿಸ್ಟೇಟರ
ಯಾರ ಮೇಲೆ ಜಾರಿಯಾದದ್ದು 🕺	(l)ಸುಳ್ಳೆಂದು, (ii) ತನಿಖೆ ನಡೆಸಲು ತಕ್ಕುಂ	ದಲ್ಲವೆಂದು,(iii) ಸಂಗತಿ ಅಥವಾ ಕಾನೂನಿನ	(l)ಸುಳ್ಳೆಂದು, (ii) ತನಿಖೆ ನಡೆಸಲು	ತಕ್ಕುದಲ್ಲವೆಂದು,(iii) ಸಂಗತಿ ಅಥವಾ ಕಾನೂ
0.000	ತಮ್ಮ ತಿಳುವಳಿಕೆಯೆಂದು,(iv) ಕ್ರಮ ಜದ	nNಸತಕ್ಕುದಲ್ಲವೆಂದು (ಇದರಡಿಯಲ್ಲಿ ತನಿಖೆ	ತಪ್ಪು ತಿಳುವಳಿತೆಯೆಂದು.(İV) ಕ್ರಮ	ಂ ಜರುಗಿಸತಕ್ಕುದಲ್ಲವೆಂದು (ಇದರಡಿಯಲ್ಲಿ ತನ
ಜಾರಿಯಾದ ತಾರೀಯಿ ದಿ ಹ	ನಡೆಸದೆವಜಾ ಮಾಡಿದ ಮೊಕದ್ದಮೆಗಳು ಬ	ರುತ್ತವೆ.) ಕಂಡು ಬಂದಿದ್ದು ಈ ವರದಿಯನ್ನು	ನಡೆಸದೆವಜಾ ಮಾಡಿದ ಮೊಕದ್ದಮೆಗ	ಣಿ ಬರುತ್ತವೆ.) ಕಂಡು ಬಂದಿದ್ದು ಈ ವರದಿಯ
2 - GB	ವಿರೋಧಿಸುವುದಿದ್ದರೆ,ತಾವು ಈ ನೋಟೀಸ	ು ತಲುಪಿದ ಒಂದು ವಾರದೊಳಗಾಗಿ ಮೇಲೆ	ವಿರೋಧಿಸುವುದಿದ್ದರೆ,ತಾವು ಈ ನೊ	«ಟೀಸು ತಲುಪಿದ ಒಂದು ವಾರದೊಳಗಾಗಿ ಮೆ
ಕ್ಷ ಮ್ಯಾಜಿಸ್ಟೇಟರಿಗೆ ಕಳುಹಿಸಿದ ತಾರೀಖು ≥	ಸಮೂದಿಸಿದ ಮ್ಯಾಜಿಸ್ಟೇಟರ ಎದುರು ಆ ಬ	ಗ್ಗೆ ವಿರೋಧಿಸಬಗಹುದಾಗಿದೆ.	ನಮೂದಿಸಿದ ಮ್ಯಾಚಿಸ್ಟೇಟರ ಎದುರು	೮ ಬಗ್ಗೆ ವಿರೋಧಿಸಬಗಹುದಾಗಿದೆ.
¥)				
	ಸ್ಥಳ : ಖಾಣಸವಾಡಿ Ps		ಸ್ಥಳ : ದಾಣಸವಾಡಿ Ps	
ಪೊಲೀಸು ಅಧಿಕಾರಿಯ ಸಹಿ	ದಿಪಾಂಕ :	ಮೊಲೀಸು ಆಧಕಾರಿಯ ಸಹಿ	ದಿನಾಂಕ :	ಪೊಲೀಸು ಅಧಿಕಾರಿಯ ಸ



PSD-32: Court Progress Diary

	ದಿನಚರಿಯ ದಿನಾಂಕ :
1.	ಪೋಲೀಸು ಠಾಣೆ ಮತ್ತು ಅಪರಾಧ ಸಂಖ್ಯೆ
2.	ಕಾನೂನಿನ ಪ್ರಕರಣ
3.	ಸ್ವತ್ತು ಕಳುವಾದದ್ದು ಮತ್ತು ವಶಪಡಿಸಿಕೊಂಡದ್ದು
4.	ಆಪಾದನೆಪಟ್ಟ ಸಲ್ಲಿಸಿದ ದಿನಾಂಕ
5.	ಆಪಾದನೆಪಟ್ಟಿಗೆ ಸೇರಿರುವ ಆಪಾದಿತರ ಸಂಖ್ಯೆ
б.	ಆಪಾದನೆ ಪಟ್ಟಿಯಲ್ಲಿ ಹೇಳಲಾದ ಪ್ರಾಸಿಕ್ಯೂಷನ್ ಸಾಕ್ಷಿಗಳ ಸಂಖ್ಯೆ
7.	ಮೊಕದ್ದಮೆಯ ಸಿ. ಸಿ. ಸಂಖ್ಯೆ
8.	ದಾಖಲೆಗಳು ಮುಂತಾದವುಗಳನ್ನು ಆಪಾದಿತನಿಗೆ ಒಪ್ಪಿಸಿದ ದಿನಾಂಕ
9.	ವಿಚಾರಣಾ ಮುಂದಕ್ಕೆ ಹಾಕಲಾದ ದಿನಾಂಕ
10.	ವಿಚಾರಣೆಯ ದಿನದಲ್ಲಿ ನ್ಯಾಯಾಲಯದಲ್ಲಿ ಹಾಜರಾದ ಪ್ರಾಸಿಕ್ಕೂಷನ್ ಹೆಸರುಗಳೊಂದಿಗೆ ಅವರ ಸಂಖ್ಯೆ
11.	ಪರೀಕ್ಷಿಸಲಾದ ಸಾಕ್ಷಿದಾರರ ಹೆಸರುಗಳು ಮತ್ತು ಅವರ ಸಂಖ್ಯೆ ಪ್ರತಿಯೊಬ್ಬರ ಮುಂದೆ ಅವರು ಸಾಕ್ಷಿ ನೀಡಿದ ವಿವರಗಳು
12.	ಪರೀಕ್ಷಿಸದೇ ಇದ್ದ ಸಾಕ್ಷಿದಾರರ ಸಂಖ್ಯೆ ಮತ್ತು ಅದಕ್ಕೆ ಕಾರಣಗಳು
13.	ಮೊಕದ್ದಮೆ ವಿಚಾರಣೆಯನ್ನು ಮುಂದೂಡಲಾದ ದಿನಾಂಕ
14.	ವಿಚಾರಣೆಯನ್ನು ಮುಂದೂಡಲು ಕಾರಣಗಳು
15.	ಷರಾ
ಟಪ್ಪ	ಣಿ : ವಾದದ ಸಮಯದಲ್ಲಿ ಪ್ರಸ್ತಾಪಿಸಲ್ಪಟ್ಟ ಆಸಕ್ತ ಅಥವಾ ವಾಸ್ತವಾಂಶಗಳು ಮತ್ತು ಕಾನೂನಿನ ಅಂಶಗಳು ಮತ್ತು ಅವುಗಳನ್ನು ಹೇಗ ನಿರೂಪಿಸಲಾಯಿತೆಂಬುದನ್ನು 15 ನೇ ಅಂಕಣದ ಮುಂದೆ ಸಂಕ್ಷಿಪ್ರವಾಗಿ ತಿಳಿಸಬೇಕು.
ನ್ಯಾಂ	ಯಾಲಯದಲ್ಲಿ ಹಾಜರಾದ ಪರೀಕ್ಷಾ ಅಧಿಕಾರಿ (ಐಓ) ವೋಲೀಗು ಶಾಣೆ
	ಅಥವಾ ಅಧಿಕಾರಿಯ ಸಹಿ ಅಥವಾ ಹೆಸರು ಪ್ರಭಾರಿ ಇನ್ ಸ್ಟ್



PSD-33: Court Disposal Diary

ನಮೂನ	ा ग्रह्म के कि जिसके के कि इन्द्र में कि जिसके के कि ज		[ಆಡೇಶ ಸಂ	
	A STATE OF STATE			Sel.
		ಾಲಯದಲ್ಲಿ ದೊಳೆದ್ದಮೆಯ ಇತಿ	ತ್ಯರ್ಥದ ಬಗ್ಗೆ ವರದಿ ಮಾಡುವ ದಿನಜಾ	0 20
				1 22
1 24	ಮತ್ತು ಅಸಲಾಧ ಸಂಖ್ಯೆ	Contraction and Contraction	A REAL PROPERTY OF A REAL PROPER	
2 ಕಾನ	ೂಕ ಕ ಕ್ರತನಣ			
3 800	1 1110	as	And I wanted	
-				- TEL
4 201	ಟಾರ್ಥ ಸವಾದಿತರ ಸಂಖ್ಯೆ			
	סאללה הלהנההלהנגלה להלו מי	ಉಲಿಯಾದ ಆಫಾಡಿಕರೆ ಸಂಸ್ಥೆ	(ಕಡಿಮೆ ಸಂಖ್ಯೆ ಯಲ್ಲಿದ್ದಾಗೆ ಮಾತ್ರ)	
6 đ.n.	ಹಿತ್ ಸಾಗದವನ್ನು ದಾಖಲ್ಯಾಡಿದ ವಿನಾಂ	4		
	ನ್ನಾ ಸಾಮನ್ನು ದಾಖಲ್ಯಾಡಿದ ಎನಾಂ ಸಕ್ಷಮ ಹಿ ಹಿ. ಸಿ. ಸಂಸ್ಕ್ರೆ			
7 đại				
7 ವೋ 8 ಕೀಷ	ton b h. h. kody			
7 ವೋ 8 ಕೀಷ	オ 会 に あ み、 た の ぷっ			「「「「「「「「「」」」
7 చేణా 8 శి(భ 9 దిణ	ton b h. h. kody	ాంద్రం నిభ చ్రతరణ	ಇತಾಯಾದ ವಂಷನೆ	
7 ವೆಗ್ 8 ಕೀಪ 9 ರೋ	ತಕ್ಷಾ ಹಿ ಸಿ. ಸಿ. ಸಂಸ್ಕ್ರೆ ಗಾ ಶೀಳದ ವಿನಾಂಕ ತಸಿದ್ದಿಯಾಗದ್ವರೆ ದೋಷೆಸಿದ್ದಿಯ ವಿವರ	•	ಇಾರಿಯಾದ ದಂಡನೆ	
7 చేణా 8 శి(భ 9 దిణ	ತಕ್ಷಾ ಹಿ ಸಿ. ಸಿ. ಸಂಸ್ಕ್ರೆ ಗಾ ಶೀಳದ ವಿನಾಂಕ ತಸಿದ್ದಿಯಾಗದ್ವರೆ ದೋಷೆಸಿದ್ದಿಯ ವಿವರ	•	ಇಾರಿಯಾದ ದಂಡನೆ	
7 చేణా 8 శి(భ 9 దిణ	ತಕ್ಷಾ ಹಿ ಸಿ. ಸಿ. ಸಂಸ್ಕ್ರೆ ಗಾ ಶೀಳದ ವಿನಾಂಕ ತಸಿದ್ದಿಯಾಗದ್ವರೆ ದೋಷೆಸಿದ್ದಿಯ ವಿವರ	•	व्यावर्ध्वात दाव्याई	
7 చేణా 8 శి(భ 9 దిణ	ತಕ್ಷಾ ಹಿ ಸಿ. ಸಿ. ಸಂಸ್ಕ್ರೆ ಗಾ ಶೀಳದ ವಿನಾಂಕ ತಸಿದ್ದಿಯಾಗದ್ವರೆ ದೋಷೆಸಿದ್ದಿಯ ವಿವರ	•	व्याव्यास्य सञ्बद्ध	
7 చేణా 8 శి(భ 9 దిణ	ತಕ್ಷಾ ಹಿ ಸಿ. ಸಿ. ಸಂಸ್ಕ್ರೆ ಗಾ ಶೀಳದ ವಿನಾಂಕ ತಸಿದ್ದಿಯಾಗದ್ವರೆ ದೋಷೆಸಿದ್ದಿಯ ವಿವರ	•	ಇಾಯಾದ ದಂಷನೆ	
7 చేణా 8 శి(భ 9 దిణ	ತಕ್ಷಾ ಹಿ ಸಿ. ಸಿ. ಸಂಸ್ಕ್ರೆ ಗಾ ಶೀಳದ ವಿನಾಂಕ ತಸಿದ್ದಿಯಾಗದ್ವರೆ ದೋಷೆಸಿದ್ದಿಯ ವಿವರ	•	ಷಾಂಯಾದ ದಂಷನೆ	
7 చేణా 8 శి(భ 9 దిణ	ತಕ್ಷಾ ಹಿ ಸಿ. ಸಿ. ಸಂಸ್ಕ್ರೆ ಗಾ ಶೀಳದ ವಿನಾಂಕ ತಸಿದ್ದಿಯಾಗದ್ವರೆ ದೋಷೆಸಿದ್ದಿಯ ವಿವರ	•	ತಾಂಯಾದ ದಂಷನೆ	






া হাজিনিয়া হ'লে, এনের বিশ্ব এনের বিশ্বে এনের বিশ্বের হৈলে। তা বিশ্ব ব্যক্তি হিলেন্ডের বিশ্ব হিলেন্ডের বিশ্ব br>কর্তিক লোকে বিশ্ব	000× N0 mft al. (a. A-3	rep of) point analyse Petros Cillos Pare Datas selas none Kernessa Bare Refe Osto 21	inten surennintekolen or eo.of. pele willige is the Book Millight, g. A.a. <u>पुणि Come or</u> स्विति eight (g. A.a. Reenting Age diase and Account descate Reenting Age diase
The first file second Access denotes the second sec	frepala derafike =402 of Account Antonom frankanit i innerente Accounts Officer with whom objustate frem allo RAILWAY W stim To	0045100	איבולשאות איפאראליד אראש אורי זער זער זער איז אורי זער זער איז אורי זער איז אורי זער זער איז אורי זער זער איז אורי זער זער איז אורי זער זער איז איז אורי זער זער איז אורי זער זער איז איז אורי זער זער זער גער איז גער איז גער זער זער זער זער גער גער גער גער גער גער גער גער גער ג
ाः स्वित किस्ता अपनीयां वां महाराज स्वारंभ क्षेत्रे के लिए देखते प्रयुक्त कर्यात्रान् के		unsemersiones proceeding on dury	entre extrementes by solitour is inspired for the extrementation proceeding on the test in the soliton of presentation of the sourcest কে বিজ আৰক্ষী হয় আগত হোৱা হৈছে বিজ কি কি কি বিজ বিজ বিজ বিজ বিজ বিজ বিজ বিজ বিজ বি
$\begin{array}{c c c c c c c c c c c c c c c c c c c $	The second secon	Span A evention part in extrime en md with the circle fixed whether are extrimed and the areas Span A evention and the areas en	The is devid argue attitute rate after with the second sec
		verygrepe (State Karle at mtt: Arrows)	Bigging (the form of any fighted a lower) THE Alabert The Alabert
and (growth s gallo)	S S (herebi) geo.		
eng (Spant) a Suby) Fluctopo Han Sana Ja anno ter ondo restan ter ondo	्यभूत (विश्वार्थः) २ प्रवारा ?estan भाषा (मन्द्		
Riccosy Han 21 Tel Constant Sector S		ज्यर भा भेंग्ध ा∵ (सर्वे आयस्य वर्ते, सार दे)	Furname of (points), क्यम मा प्रोटन (2000) हे के साथ हेर नार्थ प्रतिकार के साथ के साथ रहे स्वार्थ के साथ रहे स्वार्थ के साथ रहे स्वार्थ के साथ रहे साथ र त साथ रहे साथ र
Rogingo (Ben Para 2) 2007		(को प्रायम्भय की, बार दे) डिइन्स्ट्रान्स का कि	 Essant si Huaosisa বাঁমনা বং প্ৰশ্বক Essant si Huaosisa বাঁমনা বং প্ৰশ্বক Tosoni di Generataria Sualuta, হামমন্ত্ৰী বৃষ্ঠিলৈ বং প্ৰযুক্ত Tosoni di Anterio Tosoni di Anterio Tosoni di Anterio Tosoni di Anterio Otuca sualuta anterio de secoloria sua sub Rôte মহাত ?) Otuca sualuta anterio de secoloria sua sub Rôte মহাত ?) Otuca sualuta anterio de secoloria sua sub Rôte মহাত ?)
Biggings How Fac 2 Biggings B		 (कारो सामाप्तक की, बाद दे) Binnean are Dasperter: of loss in 0.45 are arth arbitral biggers is gauge during in 2000 at 100 are arbitral biggers and around and the second arbitral biggers and around arbitral arbitral arbitral biggers and arbitral arbitral arbitral arbitral biggers and arbitral arbitral.) Escurt था 'Huspens सीर्पों का मुल्लूक 2 Escurt था 'Huspens सीर्पों का मुल्लूक 2 Escurt था Emeriment Statutes सरको पुर्वारिक पा अगुवान 3 Tanuter मोलाप 4 Sharuster मोलाप
Biggings Hanness Biggings Hanness Biggings	man faces we we way to be a set of the	(कारे राजापण की, बार दे) Binners and Seagenter of Source Dise of a showed and the seagent of the search of the showed and the search of the	Escurt of Husbasis effect en argues Cascio Le may de revisaint - प्रती प्रतामान को सार भ Tession of Gammand Susaints - सामग्री प्रतिकित प्रजापुर्वन Tession - सामग्रेन - सामग्रे - सामग्र Chice Stand सामग्रे - स
Non- Non- Non- <td>terr i iacos Introducto Parter i iacos Parter Parter</td> <td>ور الا الم المعارفة على المعالم ال المعالم المعالم معالم المعالم المعالم المعالم معالم معالم معالم معالم معالم المعالم معالم معالم معالم معالم معالم</td> <td>Escurt of Husselss effect en regree Carlos de may de nociosarial self arming en rent Transie Arman Transie Arman Transie Arman Carlos de may de nociosaria selfater en regree Transie Arman Transie Arman Carlos de may de nociosaria selfater en regree Transie Arman POLICE-Assellactrone</td>	terr i iacos Introducto Parter i iacos Parter Parter	ور الا الم المعارفة على المعالم ال المعالم المعالم معالم المعالم المعالم المعالم معالم معالم معالم معالم معالم المعالم معالم معالم معالم معالم معالم	Escurt of Husselss effect en regree Carlos de may de nociosarial self arming en rent Transie Arman Transie Arman Transie Arman Carlos de may de nociosaria selfater en regree Transie Arman Transie Arman Carlos de may de nociosaria selfater en regree Transie Arman POLICE-Assellactrone



PSD-35: Bus Warrant

		Bus Warrant	Y., 11
(iv) ನಮೂನ - ಎ ಮೂಲ ಪ್ರತಿ	ಸಮೂನೆ ಸಂ. 298 (tv) ನಮೂನೆ - ಎ ಎರಗನೆಯ ಪ್ರಕಿ	ಸಮಂತನೆ ಸಂ, 298 (iv) ನಮೂನ ್ರ ಮಾರಕವರು ಸತಿ	ೆನುವನೆ ಸಂ. 298 (iv) ಸಮೂನೆ - ಎ ಪಾಲ್ಯನೆಯ ಪ್ರತಿ
ತಾರು ಬಸ್ ವಾರಂಟು ಸರ ಉಪಯೋಗಕ್ಕೆ ಮಾತ್ರ) ಜನೆಯ ವಾಖಲೆಗಾಗಿ DWD - 2009	ಮೋಟಾರು ಬುಸ್ ವಾರಂಟು (ಪೊಲೀಸರ ಉಪರೋಗಕ್ಕೆ ಮಾತ್ರ) ಜಿಲ್ಲಾ ಫೊಲೀಸ ಕಚೇರಿಗೆ ತಳುಹಿಸಬೇಕು DWD - 2009	ಮೋಟಾರು ಬಸ್ ವಾರಂಟು (ಪೊಲೀಸರ ಉಪಯೋಗಕ್ಕೆ ಮಾಡ್ರ) ಬಸ್ ಕುವವಿಗೆ ಬಿಲ್ಲಿಸೊಂದಿಗೆ ಕಳುಹಿಸಬೇಕು DWD - 2009	ಮೋಟಾರು ಬಸ್ ವಾರಂಟು (ಪೊಲೀಸರ ಉಪಯೋಗಕ್ಕೆ ಮಾಡ್ರ) ಕಂಪನಿಯವರು ಇಟ್ರಾಕೊಳ್ಳಬೇಕು DWD - 2009
4	0032694	0032694	0032694
	84	ಚಲ್ಲೆ	the and the second seco
ಜಿಗಳ ಹೆಸರು ಜ	ವೊಲೀಸ ಅಧಿಕಾರಿಗಳ ಹೆಸರು ದುತ್ತು ಸಂಖ್ಯೆಗಳು		
्रूष : ग	ಕ್ರಮಾಣಿಸುವ ಸ್ಥಳ ದಿಂದ ಗೆ	ಕರ್ಶವೃದ ಪ್ರಯುಕ್ತ ನಿಂದ	ಕರ್ತವೃದ ಪ್ರಯುಕ್ತ ನಿಂದ
ಣಂಶ	್ಷ ಪ್ರಯಾಣದ ದಿನಾಂಕ	ಸ್ಥಳದ ವರೆಗೆ	ಸ್ಥಳದ ವರೆಗೆ
ಪ	9 ್ರಿ ಕರ್ತವ್ಯದ ಸ್ವರೂಪ 1	ದಿನಾಂಕದಂದು ಪ್ರಯಾಣಿಸಲು	ದಿನಾಂಕದಂದು ಪ್ರಯಾಣಿಸಲು ದಯವಿಬ್ಬ ಅನುಮತಿ ನೀಡಿ ಪ್ರಯಾಣದ ದರ
ಹೆಸರು	 ಐಸ್ ಕಂಪನಿಯ ಹೆಸರು	ದಯವಿಟ್ಟು ಅನುಮತಿ ನೀಡಿ ಪ್ರಯಾಣದ ದರ ಗೆ	ದಯವಿಟ್ಟು ಅನುಮತ ನೀಡ ಪ್ರಯಾಣದ ದರ
	್ಷ ಜ ದಶ	ನೀಡಲಾಗಿದೆ.	ನೀಡಲಾಗಿದೆ.
	ನೀಡಿಕೆದು ಸ್ಥಳ	5075	छार्त
ಂಕ	ನೀಡಿಕೆಯ ದಿನಾಂಕ	ದನಾಂಕ	ಬನಾಂಕ
		1	
ಧಾಗೆಯ ಅಧಿಕಾರಿ	නන්යා පරිනර්	ಣಣೆಯ ಆಧಿಕಾರಿ	ಠಾಣೆಯ ಅಭಿಕಾರ



PSD-36: Govt. Property Register

Process Code: PS-12

Govt. Property Register-I

			(Grevi	Er o,	rest;	regis	ter t	tina	l			
	ಇತರ ಸ್ವರೂಪಷ ಆಸ್ತಿ												
8.47	and the second												
ದರಕ್ಕಿತ್ತಾಂತ್ರ ಹಲಗ	CAUD®	89%	ಗುರಿ ಹಲಗೆ	ಗಾರಿ ವಲಗೆಯ ಹೌಕನ್ನು	ers, others if the	sacrinista	oph and jites	decreation					
										1			
Teres.			- Qa								in the second se		1
		I State											
	The second	1											
	1					1.72	and a						
	- Carton	or all			1	and all							
			1										
			1000								Tar in		
	in a se												
			1.428										
						K. Sta					4		
			- 21 - 42			and a set							
		1	2200										
										To a set			
					-	North Control			E.				
				a faire									
	THE DECYMPANE					Sales.							
	E-E-R									States			
	1393							0.0					



Govt. Property Register-II

				G	ovt-		हे चतवः दुचलवः		ist.	4				Enterine and
												 	-	
s' south	1.45.5.4 2.45.5	6.25.62.0 11.22.0	1, 47, 5 2.12 1, 48, 5 2.12	tacts (c) dod total	ದಂಭ ಪ್ರಕ್ರಿಯಾ ಸಂಹಿತ	endedo má	discisicate anamo	60010 692.060						arts 0 20
				and a second				1					-	× _
												1		
CLOSED ST														a Transfer
and and														in Press
Children of														
				•										
and a line								1						
No of the second														
and a second														
	1			and the second										



Govt. Property Register-III (Spare parts & Equipment)







Police Station Process Document



PSD-37: Note Book for arms issue Process Code: PS-12

A simple note book with manual columns of Date, Person to whom arms are issued, type of arms, number of ammunition, issue time, receive back time, signature of receiver



PSD-38: Process Register

Police IT - V		0	es ere	5-5-5-A		Page 1
2 3		PALOC	ESS REGI	SJE0	<u>.</u>	
Process Reg	ister I success songer				ing variat 66.4	
Presawa Gota		International			2 States and 122	
Process type Select	e / sediriðarumi titulaji -		Offende Type record og Select-		Coher State Court / 63/104/104	(11/40/21
Type / June	82		Crime / editag	107		
-Selett -						
State Forc, Audeman Ar	2000 ·		District/City (doi: 0.00)		NaglalizatioCourt Name Conjunction (1997)	
	ada l'ingenerito ettilizzati della co	t):	Select	100	I STAEDLIJME CICCUST DAITRADL Bearing Date (Institute Course Course) des	
			Seens data 2019			10.8
	(and		12 • . 41 •			
Offense Peta	liki mana alamia (150)					
			Act auction (of cyclic line	N9500.		
		- 19				
Grand States						
	550	10, Rampians, State	Polia, el totto segue,			



Manual Process Register





	200						51	.ಸೂ. 109-೭೭.ಮು.ಭಾ100 ಹಾಳಗಳ 9	180 ngizistato-dinator-
	13 ថ្មំសិកេខា ស្ម័ត្តិឈា អុសមេទ័យ ស្ម័តំបាត	87 ಮತ್ತು 880 ಬೇರೆಗೆ ಘೋಷಣೆ 13	ಕಳುಹಿಸಲಾದ ಫೈ ರಾಣೆ ಆಥವಾ ಅಧಿಕಾರಿಗೆ ನಿರ್ವ ನೀಡಲಾಯಿತು ಯಾವಾಗ 14	ಯಾವ ಇಹಣೆಗೆ ಮತ್ತು	್ಕ ದಂಡಾದೀಶರಿಗೆ ಪಾಪಸ್ವ ಮಾಡಿದ ದೀಪಾಂಕ	5 ನಿರ್ವಹಿಸಿದವುಗಳ ಸಂಖ್ಯೆ	. ನಿರ್ವಹಿಸದೆ ಇರುವ ಸಂಖ್ಯೆ	ಹೇಗೆ, ಯಾವಾಗ ಮತ್ತು ಯಾರಿಂದ ನಿರ್ವಹಿಸಲಾಗಿದೆ ಅಥವಾ ಏಕೆ ನಿರ್ವಹಿಸಲಿಲ್ಲ ಮತ್ತು ಹೆಸರುಗಳನ್ನು ಪ್ರಕಟಿಸುವ ಪಟ್ಟಿ ಏನಾದರೂ ಇದ್ದರೆ 18	ದಂಡಾದೀಶದ ನ್ಯಾಯಾ ಲಯಭೆ ದಾಖಲೆಗಳುಎಂದಿಗೆ 6 ರಿಚಸ್ತರನ್ನು ಇವುಪಕ್ಷಿರನು ಪರೀಕ್ಷಿಸಿದ ಪರಾ ವಿಮಂಕ
			8,		1		1		
25									
					1				
					11				



PSD-39: Warrant Process Code: PS-13 It is issued by Court Police Station Process Document



Police Station Process Document

PSD-40: Summons Process Code: PS-13 It is issued by Court



PSD-41: Notice Process Code: PS-13

It is issued by Court



PSD-42: Beat Committee Note Book





Police Station Process Document

PSD-43: Beat Note Book Process Code: PS-14

A Plain paper note book



Police Station Process Document

PSD-44: Janasnehi Note Book Process Code: PS-15

A Plain paper note book



PSD-45: Bandobast Register Process Code: PS-16

BANDOBUST REGISTER 2-106 19-D2-13 CC2 - SCA-12-50 h. of bols dar of sacrif a marcing 282 and Bourderson Card 1-76-16 3, alway ave 2500 makers Excercing 215.02468 DSI RKHanamatrin HS3173 M- 233-9, 85 R.O. pc 10492 2206 10-3-13000 W/ 6-00 AD2 of working singly and into PM-M BISIONAS An L. Syourow 414 1177, 3163 PS 12-817 4605 - EEE 2011 44 000 21- 2-01 2000 Ah our ong P26128 JUSAN 27, 18 PC4960 2000



-

PSD-46: Passport

Process Code: PS-11 & PS-16

ರ್ನಾಟಕ ರಾಜ್ಯ ಪೊಲೀಸು [ಅ. ಸಂ. 1004(1) ನಮೂನೆ ಸಂ. 81 .ಜಿಲ್ಲೆ	-	ಇಜ್ಯ ಪೊಲೀಸು c.81 PASS ೯ ರ ೯	T FOR I	යාමාශයයෙන් 'බැල්ලහැදි - POLICE STA1 බා කාෂාු තක්ಯා බුදු	೯೯ TO LEA ನ್ನು ಬಿಡುವುದಕ್ಕಾಗಿ		[ಆದೇಶ ≭ ≧ ೨೯۸٦	ю. 1004(1 10 м.
			10		2	ರೇಲ್ವೆ	/ ಬಸ್ ವಾರ	ioi3 ^e
ಪೊಲೀಸರು ತಮ್ಮ ಪೊಲೀಸ್ ಠಾಣೆಯನ್ನು ಬಿಡುವುದಕ್ಕಾಗಿ ರಹದಾರಿ . ಸಂಖ್ಯೆಗಳು	สอยรู้หระ	ಶ್ರೇಣಿ ಮತ್ತು ಪೆಸರು	ಕಾಣೆಯನ್ನು ಬಿಟ್ಟಿ ದಿನಾಂಕ ಮತ್ತು ಸಮಾಯ	ಎಲ್ಲಿ ಕೆಲಸಕ್ಕಾಗಿ ಹೋಗುತ್ತಿ ರುವಯ ಮತ್ತು ಯಾವ ಕಾರಣಕ್ಕಾಗಿ	ಕೈದಿಗಳ ಅಥವಾ ಆಸ್ತಿಯ ಸ್ವೀಕೃತಿ ದಿನಾಂಕ ಮತ್ತು ಸಮಯದೊಂದಿಗೆ	ಯಾವ ಫೊಲೀಸ್ ಬಾಣೆಯಿಂದ ಹೊರಡಿಸಿದ್ದು	ರೇಲ್ವೆ / ಬಸ್ ವಾರಂಟನ ಸಂಖ್ಯೆ	ಯಾವ ಕಾಣಿಗೆ ಮತ್ತು ಯಾವುದಕ್ಕೆ ವಾರಂಬ್ ರೀಡಲಾಯಿತು
. ಸಂಖ್ಯಗಳು . ಪೊಲೀಸ್ ಠಾಣೆ ಬಿಟ್ಟ ದಿನಾಂಕ ಮತ್ತು ಸಮಯ . ಎಲ್ಲಿ ಕೆಲಸಕ್ಕಾಗಿ ಮತ್ತು ಯಾವ ಕಾರಣಕ್ಕಾಗ . ಕೈಬಗಳ ಆಥವಾ ಆಸ್ತಿಯ ಸ್ವೀಕೃತಿ ಬಿನಾಂಕ ಸಮಯದೊಂದಿಗೆ							50	
. ರೇಲ್ವೆ / ಬಸ್ ವಾರಂಟ್ ಸಂಖ್ಯೆ				1				
	1							



wa mana 1	ಚಲನವಲನ	LI of I	ヨルアムコン		10-10:63	A	Constant (an and include you aver a standard of the
졌보	ಆಗಮನದ ದಿನಾಂ ಹಾಗೂ ಸಮಯ		ಮನದ ದಿನಾಂಕ ಗೂ ಸಮಯ		್ರಫೋರ್ಟ) ನೋಡುವ ರುಜು ಮತ್ತು ಪದನಾಮ	ಷರಾ	12
						-	
							and provide the state
							Formit April angles angles for Provide and
						~	
				1	эř		
						Na	



PSD-47: Station Daily Schedule

Process Code: All the Processes (General)

	AND STI	AFF OF RAJAGOPALNAG	AR POLICE STATION.
ನಿವೇಶ	5ನ:-		ದಿನಾಂಕ:
		سرهرف بالاستريبين فارتب الارتبا	an alata si Ban Bana da
	~)ಷಯ: ರಾಜಗೋಪಾಲನಗರ ಮೊಲೀಸ್ ಸಿಬ್ಬಂದಿಯವರು ದಿನನಿತ್ಯ ಕತಃ	
ಕ್ರಮುಸಂತಿ	ತ್ರೆ ಪದವಿ	ಹೆಸರು	ಕರ್ತವ್ಯದ ಸ್ವರೂಪ
1	ి.బ	ಶ್ರೀ ಬಿ. ವಿಜಯಕುಮಾರ್	ಠಾಣಾಧಿಕಾರಿಗಳು
1	చి.ఎಸ್.ఐ	ಶ್ರೀ ಸಂದೀಪ್, ಹೆಚ್	ಕಾನೂನು ಸುವ್ಯವಸ್ಥೆ ಉಸುವಾರಿ ಅಧಿಕಾರಿ
2	ಕಿ.ಎಸ್.ಐ	ಶ್ರೀ ವಿ. ಶಿವಕುಮಾರ್	ಆಪರಾಧ ವಿಭಾಗ ಉಸ್ತುವಾರಿ ಅಧಿಕಾರಿ
3	చి.ఎహ్.ఐ	ಶ್ರೀ ಬಾಲಕೃಷ್ಣರಾಜ ಅರಸು	ಕಾನೂನು ಸುವ್ಯವಸ್ಥೆ & ಅಪರಾಧ ವಿಭಾ
1	ఎ.ఎಸ್.ఐ.	ಶ್ರೀ ಚಂದ್ರಶೇಖರ್. ಎನ್	ತನಿಖಾ ತಂಡ
2	ಎ.ಎಸ್.ಐ.	ಶ್ರೀ ವೆಂಕಟಪ್ತ	
3	ఎ.ఎ.హో.ఐ,	ಶ್ರೀ ಮಹದೇವಯ್ಯ	ಕಾನೂನು ಸುವ್ಯವಸ್ಥೆ
4	ఎ.ఎಸ್.ఐ.	ಶ್ರೀ ಮುನಿಚನ್ನಯ್ಯ	ಕಾನೂನು ಸುವ್ಯವಸ್ಥೆ
5	ఎ.ఎ.హే.పి.	ತ್ರೀ ಚನ್ನಬಸವಯ್ಯ	ಕಾಣೆಯಾದವರೆ ಪತ್ರೆಕಾರ್ಯ
6	ఎ,ఎ.హో,ఐ,	ड्रा उन्हान् रहे	
7	ఎ.ఎ.సో.ఐ.	ಶ್ರೀ ಮೇಸ್ಮ ನಾಯಕ್	ಆರ್ಜಿಗಳ ವಿಚಾರಣೆ
8	ఎ.ఎౌ.ఐ.	ಶ್ರೀ ಟಿ ನೆರೆಸಿಂಹಯ್ಯ	ಪ್ರೋಸೆಸ್ ಕರ್ತವ್ಯ
9	ఎ.ఎహ్.బ	ತ್ರೀಮತಿ ಲಕ್ಷ್ಮಿದೇವಿ	
10	ఎ.ఎಸ್.ఐ	ಶ್ರೀ ಮುದ್ದುರಂಗಯ್ಯ	
1	あまず.み 4513	ಶ್ರೀ. ಮಂಜುನಾಥ	ವಿಶೇಷ ಕರ್ತವ್ಯ ಸಂಜಯ್ ನಗರ ಪಿ.ಎಸ್
2	4927	ಶ್ರೀ. ರಾಮರೆಡ್ಡಿ	
3	3736	ಶ್ರೀ ಜಯರಾಮಶೆಟ್ಟಿ	ಅಪರಾಧ ವಿಬಾಗ
4	3974	ಶ್ರೀ ನಾಗರಾಜು	ಕಾನೂನು ಸುವ್ಯವಸ್ಥೆ
5	4013	ಶ್ರೀ ಹೆಚ್. ರಾಮಪ್ತ	ಆದೇಶಿಕೆ ಜಾರಿ ಕರ್ಕವ್ಯ
6	4050	ಶೀ ರಾಜಣ್ಣ	ಆದೇಶಿಕೆ ಜಾರಿ
7	4365	ಶ್ರೀ ಕೆ.ಟಿ.ಗೋವಿಂದಪ್ರ	138 ಎನ್.ಐ. ಆಕ್ಸ್, ಎ.ಸಿ.ಖ. ಕಛೇರಿ
8	4394	ಶ್ರೀ ನಾಗರಾಜಯ್ಯ .ಪಿ	ಗುಪ್ತದಳ ತಂಡ
9	4721	ಶ್ರೀ ವೆಂಕಟೇಶ್ ಹೆಚ್.ಜೆ	ಕಾನೂನು ಸುವ್ಯವಸ್ಥೆ
10	4797	ಶ್ರೀ ಪಾಂಡುರಂಗಯ್ಯ	ತನಿಖಾ ತಂಡ
11	4069	ಶ್ರೀ ನರಸಿಂಹಯ್ಯ	ಕನಿಖಾ ತಂಡ
12	2694	ಶೀ ಮುನಿಯಪ್ರ	
13	2917	ಶ್ರೀ ರಾಮಯ್ಯ	ಕಾನೂನು ಸುವ್ಯವಸ್ಥೆ
14	1364	ಶ್ರೀ ಲಕ್ಷ್ಮಿನರಸಿಂಹಯ್ಯ	
15	1660	ಶ್ರೀ ನಾರಾಯಣಗೌಡ	ಕಾನೂನು ಸುವ್ಯವಸ್ಥೆ
16	767	ಶ್ರೀ. ಭೈರಪ್ಪ	
17	4264	ಶ್ರೀ ಛೀಮೇಗೌಡ	ಕನಿಖಾ ತಂಡ
18	3281	ಶ್ರೀ. ರಾಜಣ್ಣ	ಕಾನೂನು ಸುವ್ಯವಸ್ಥೆ
19	1104	ಶ್ರೀ. ಕೇಶವಮೂರ್ತಿ	ಕಾನೂನು ಸುವ್ಯವಸ್ಥೆ
20	2910	ಶ್ರೀ. ವೆಂಕಟರಾಮಯ್ಯ	ಕಾನೂನು ಸುವ್ಯವಸ್ಥೆ
21			
22			
23			



	5410	ಶ್ರೀ ಲೋಕೇಶ	r ^e	211		Sec. 1967	
46	8735	ಶ್ರೀ ಮುನಿರಾಂ	200		202	ೇಷ ಕರ್ತವ್ಯ ಜ	ಾಲಹಳ್ಳ ದಿ. 04.09.
47	8777	ಶ್ರೀ ರವಿ					
48	8818	ಶ್ರೀ ಮಂಜುನ	ಾಥ		ಹೊ	ಯ್ಸಳ ಚಾಲಕ	
49	4566	ತ್ರೀ ರಾಜಣ್ಣ					
50	11283	ಶ್ರೀ ರಮೇಶ್					
51	5139	ಶ್ರೀ ಪರಮೇಶ್ಮ	್ವರಯ್ಯ				
52	8402	ಶ್ರೀ ವೆಂಕಟೇಶ	59		6	ಶೇಷ ಕರ್ತವ್ಯ	ಎಸಿಪಿ ಕಛೇರಿ
53	7175	ಶ್ರೀ ಮಾರೇಗ	ಿಡ. ಎನ್			ೆ.ಐ ಕರ್ತವ್ಯ	
54	4570	ಶ್ರೀ ತಿಮ್ಮೇಗೌ	ಡ			ದೇಶಿಕೆ ಜಾರಿ ಕ	ರ್ಶವ್ಯ
55	10971	ಶ್ರೀ. ದಯಾನ			3	ನಿಖಾ ತಂಡ	
56	11872	ಶ್ರೀ ಸದಾಶಿವ	S				
57	11873	ಶ್ರೀ ಮೋಹನ	್ ಕುಮಾ	J*			
58	11812	ಶ್ರೀ ವೆಂಕಟೇ					
59	11871	త్రిగ మంళియ					
60	ಮಪಿಸಿ 3717	ಶ್ರೀಮತಿ ಸೌಭ				ಣೆಯಾದವರ ಪ	
61	టని 8835	ಶ್ರೀ. ದೊಡ್ಡ /	ಗಿದ್ದಯ್ಯ		20	ನೂನು ಸುವ್ಯವಸ	24
62							
63							
_							
1			DI	DCI	ACT	UC	PC
-	ಮಂಜೂರಾದ ಸ	LANOD	PI 1	PSI 2	ASI 9	HC 21	57
	ಹಾಲಿ ಇರುವ ಸ		•	1			
	ಟಾಲಿ ಇರುವ ಸ	2 ೩ ಬಂದಿ					
		-D-					+
-	ವಿಶೇಷ ಕರ್ತವ್ಯಕ್ಕೆ ಬಂ	ದಿರುವ ಸಿಬ್ಬಂದಿ					



Station daily schedule

ಕರ್ನಾಟಕ ರಾಜ್ಯ ಪೊಲೀಸು ನಮೂನೆ ಸಂ. 109			z#			ಕಲಸದ ಸರದಿ ೭ ೪೯೪ ೨೦				[edfes' no. 987	
	-		ಗಸ್ತು ಪೊಲೀಸು ದ	nel.					ಈ, ಸ್ಪೂ. 175 ಸ.ವಿ.ಮುರ್ಥ. ಕಿ ನಡಬವು	10 zn4n4 5010 migene	n. 1000, 3
	-		ಬೆಕಗ್ಷೆ 7 ಎಂದ	ಮದ್ರಾಸ್ತ್ರ : ರಂದ	ರಾತ್ರಿ 9 ರಾದ 1						
ಟಸದ ದೇಳ			ಮಧ್ಯಾಪ್ತ 1 ರ ವರ/		ಚಿಕ್ಷಗೆ 7 ರ ಪರೆಗೆ	ನಡ್ ಕಾನ್ ಸ್ಟೇಬರ್					
Disaninieb.						ಹನ್ ಸ್ಟೇಬಲ್ಲರು					
ಶಷ್ ಕಾನ್ ಸ್ಟೇಬಲ್ ಗಳು							-	ಸಾಮಾಡ	, ಪೊಲೀಸು ವಳ		
ತನ್ನನ್ನುಬರ್ಗಳು								Tester of	• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •		
	- 12	1970	ಸಂಖ್ಯೆಗಳು	ಸಂಪ್ರಗಳು	ಸಂಸ್ಥೆಗಳು	ಸಾಮಾನ್ಯ ಕೆಲಸದ ಮೇಲಿನ ಪಡ್					
	ż.	rete	rise all Mills	Radine	rical/Wa	ಕಾನ್ ಸ್ರೇಬಲ್				4	
		ning	ಸಂಖ್ಯೆಗಳು	xioo\$rists	sical/We	దాణియ లీవిక					
	4	1925	rical, Mio	สอะมูกคะ	ಸಂಖ್ಯೆಗಳು	ಕಿಷ್ಟ ಪಾಲಿಕರು					
	5.	172	Tical 1150	Rostineo	ಸಂಖ್ರೆಗಳು	೮೫ಕರ್ ಸಾರ್ಥಗಳು					
	6.	nation.	xical, risto	สอะธุกษะ	Tion Strift:	nieszna śczarika					
	7.		rieal, PES	ಸಂದ್ರೆಗಳು	70.10,17.42	ಆದೇಶಿಕ ಜಾರಿ ಮಾಡುವುದು					
		res	10-13,1100	nacinto	Redfine	ಗುಪ್ರಚರ್ಯ ಕೆಲಸ					
			on the re-			ಷ್ಟಾಯಾಲಯ ಕೆಲಸ					
					1	ರಜೆ ವಿಷಿಸಲು ಸೇರಿದಂತೆ ಇತರೆ 🕠					
		_				500000					
			ಸಹವಾಗಿ ನಿಂತ ಪ			od					
ಶಲಸದ ವೇಳೆ			ಬೆಳಗ್ಗೆ 7 ರಿಂಜಿ ಮಧ್ಯಾಪ್ತ 1 ರ ವರೆಗ	ಮುಭ್ಯಾಸ್ನ 1 ರಂದ ರಾತ್ರಿ ೨ ರವರೆಗೆ	ರಾತ್ರಿ 9 ರಂದ ವಳಗ್ಗೆ 7 ರ ವರೆಗೆ	- තාර්ගේ					
Lizeritt.			10134		- N	ಸಗ್ಗನ್ಗನ್					
Bilant's real			ಸಂಖ್ಯೆಗಳು	Ricalinas	Seal 1960	గ్రేధు బాజన					
ಹೆಡ್ ಕಾನ್ಸ್ಟೇಬಲ್71%			Teldines	ಸಂಖ್ಯೆಗಳು	zie at 7965		-				
ಕಾನ್ ಸ್ಟೇಟಲ್ ಗಳು				-	100	1. ಮಂಜೂರಾದ ಸಂಖ್ಯೆ	PZ	ಎಸ್. ಐ. ಗಳು	a. ant. a. 195	245°, h. 1142	
and forme time		_				2. ಮನ್ನದ ಸಂಸ್ಕೆ	01	02	09	21	
ಕಂಪ ಚೈನ್ ವಹರೆ			ಪಹರ ಪೊಕ	සතා ක්ෂ භාන බාසංගී න්පර		3. අන්,නුදාවේ,අන්තාහයුත් ඒුවා නොසට	01	03	10	53	
and the pure				1942 20250 2020	-	4. ಕಲಸಕ್ಕಾಗಿ ಲಭ್ಯವರುವ	51	03	10	53	
Del							12.0	2003			
ಇಮ್ಮೆಬ್ಬರನ್ನಾ ಬರ್ಯಚವರಾಡ ಸಂಖ್ಯೆ	\$503	: ಮೇಲಿಕಾಕ	3 សាធារៀបលោក	ಾನ್ಕೊಬ್ಬರನ್ನು ಬಿಡುಗಡೆಮಾಡಿ ಕೆಲಸ ಸಾಭ್ಯ	ದ ಮೇಲಿರುವ ಕಾರ್.ಸ್ನೇಬರ್.ನ	ಪೊಲೀಸು ವಾಣೆ ಲಿಪಿಕಟೆ ಸಹಿ				න්ගුළුදාරා ගාන	t eq
				where the second		ವಿಭಾಗಗನ್ನು ಪ್ರತಿನಿಧಿಸುವ ಆಕ್ಷರಗಳನ್ನು ಬಡೆ	ateb.				
	-					and and and an a structure and					



PSD-48: RTI Register Process Code: PS-17

RTI REGISTER

Ito RTI Registor of Bonnesensadi Polia Statio





Bungelow oft;	ι.		121
6252768223002	627ATTO-ALLING-RE	6 15-576 8.2	Luciq Starst
Dunded Sere	5202 U LASS		5-025 A. 204 024 J. 25-03 & Dagos
Ì	C	Ð	3
·			
2.0			
-			
	-		
	and the second s		



PSD-49: Police Verification Register

	V	ERIFICATION	RELIENCE		
		COLITICATION	REGISTER .		
Verification Register (above	isti Miliyof			auga .	Marrow Atarra
			1	(Rock	store and some a
Verification Details / 25%-25					
Ventication Type / obtrodue d		Send to PS / dc Crit model Overlading*	Application Number (0.0) Note:		Date of Receipt Forw 3yrds on Dates 4
Select		Selec	-		17/01/2013
Applicant Details / edve and d	Later Nel		Address Found		
Name of Applicant? selected 8 to *	Father / Husb ded/not/ effe	and Name)	Door/Block/Street/La See1/34*	Pical)	Area/Vilage/ 304/ 5%
Date of Birth / nat_tion on			State / urt _e 1		City (and '
1 all			Renation Pincode i bet date		Bangalon sty • Mobile No. 7 danist? Hold,
Purposer / coq: v 🖾 t000			PINCODE 177 Auto		proping two is primite and
		85	Fax I or the		Email/acted
	100000000000000000000000000000000000000				
Period of stay(From) / evidence econylice	Period of sta-	(fu) Considered south			
		30			
Nationality / decement* Incise					
Photograph J case side					
	Related Document [51] 4/02 real				
		Nambolak a Searce Prince: all cog			
		nariana sannan a ig	(in the part of a		







PSD-50: Job Verification Register

		ಟಾರ್ , ಸಾಮಾನ್ಯ	ವಾಡಿ ತೊಲ್ಲಡ ಕಾಣೆ, ತಿಂದ ಉಲ್ಲೇಖನದ ಎ <u>ಎ</u> ತ್ತು
ಕ್ರಮ ಸಂಖ್ಯೆ	ಸ್ವೀಕರಿಸಿದ ದಿನಾಂಕ	ಉಲ್ಲೇಖನದ ಸಂಖ್ಯೆ	



VERIFICATION AN	PLICATION R	EGISTE	(W)
	ಸಾರಾಂಶ		ಷರಾ
		97	
		10	
	the second	*	
		-	
	The sugar		
	ALC: NOTE: C		
	and the second second	1	
		-	
	a varia a mare	- And	
	- A Children	10 10	
	II.		



Police Station Process Document

PSD-51: Passport Register

		2757.5.	SIG	Sneep	0)50.	230,08
		ಲ್ಯಾ ಶ್ರ ಸಾಮಾನ್ಯ	5	ಲ್ಲೇಖನದ	4	51, 0
ಕ್ರಮ ಸಂಖ್ಯೆ	ಸ್ವೀಕರಿಸಿದ ದಿನಾಂಕ	ಉಲ್ಲೇಖನದ ಸಂಖ್ಯೆ	-	estrice	ವಿವರ	tinia tras
	2					
						S. C. T.
		Sector Sector		10 - 10 - 10 - 10 - 10 - 10 - 10 - 10 -	1	The second
					Section 201	1000
					The state	
					-	
					-	
-						
		B			1	
				and the second second		



มเชอร์ที่ มิวตองร์ มเชจ มเรอร์ที่ มิวตองร์ มเสจ มเรอร์ที่ มิวตองร์ที่ มิวตองร์ มเสจ มเรอร์ที่ มิวตองร์ที่ ิวตองร์ที่มิยามาวตองร์ที่มิวตองร์ที่มิวตองร์ที่มาไปหนา		PASSPORT REGISTE	8
	ವಿಚಾರಣೆ ದಿನಾಂಕ	ಸಾರಾಂಶ	ಷರಾ



PSD-52: Personal Particulars Form

	(In D	ARTICULARS FORM uplicate)	Paste your cross signe recent color photograph size 3.5*3.5
-	-		
2. Sex: Male / Female /			
(a) Has the applicant ev	er changed name?		
(b) If yes, previous 1	name:		
4. Date of Birth:		5. Place of Birth	
6. Profession			
7. a) Father		AT	
b) Mother		(Name)	
	(Surname)	(Name)	
c) Husband / wife	(Surname)	(Name)	
8 a) Permanent Addres		8(b) Present Residential Add	ress & Tel. No. along with
along with Police		Police Station and residi	
please furnish other for each address wi	r address(es) with du	ess given at COLUMN 8(b) contin ration(s) resided (Please furnish an From	additional set of P P For
please furnish other for each address wi From	r address(es) with du th Police station. To	ration(s) resided (Please furnish an From	additional set of P P Fon
10. References: Names for the applicant. (1) Name, Address &	r address(es) with du th Police station. To and Addresses of two & Tel. No.	ration(s) resided (Please furnish an From o responsible persons in the applicat (2) Name, Address &	additional set of P P Fon To nt's locality who can vouc
please furnish other for each address wi From	r address(es) with du th Police station. To	ration(s) resided (Please furnish an From o responsible persons in the applicat (2) Name, Address &	additional set of P P Fon To nt's locality who can vouc
please furnish other for each address wi From	r address(es) with du th Police station. To	ration(s) resided (Please furnish an From o responsible persons in the applicat (2) Name, Address &	additional set of P P For To nt's locality who can vouc & Tel. No. Naturalization
please furnish other for each address wi From	r address(es) with du th Police station. To and Addresses of two & Tel. No. by: Birth evious passport / trav locument No:	ration(s) resided (Please furnish an From o responsible persons in the applicat (2) Name, Address & Descent Registration rel document, if any: 	additional set of P P For To nt's locality who can vouc & Tel. No. Naturalization issue
please furnish other for each address wi From	r address(es) with du th Police station. To and Addresses of two & Tel. No. by: Birth evious passport / trav locument No: <u>Use Only</u>	ration(s) resided (Please furnish an From o responsible persons in the applicat (2) Name, Address & Descent Registration rel document, if any: 	additional set of P P For ToTo
please furnish other for each address wi From	r address(es) with du th Police station. To and Addresses of two & Tel. No. by: Birth evious passport / trav locument No: <u>Use Only</u>	ration(s) resided (Please furnish an From o responsible persons in the applicat (2) Name, Address & Descent Registration rel rel document, if any: 	additional set of P P F To



PSD-53: Loud Speaker Form

	3	
	and a start	A CONTRACTOR OF
	ಕರ್ನಾಟಕ	ರಾಜ್ಯ ಸರ್ಕಾರ ೧ಸ್ ಇಲಾಖೆ)
т.	(ಬೂಲ ರ್ಣಟಕ ರಾಜ್ಯ ಮೊಲೀಸ್.	೧೭- ಇರುಖ) ಬಾಣಸವಾಡಿ ಮೊಲೀಸ್ ಠಾಣೆ
	0.290(2)	ಬೆಂಗಳೂರು ನಗರ
		ದಿನಾಂಕ
	<u>ಧನಿವರ್ಧಕವನ್ನು</u> ಉಪಯೋ	ಗಿಸಲು ನೀಡಿರುವ ಪರವಾನಿಗೆ ಪತ್ರ
1.	ಅನುಮತಿ ಕೇಳಿರುವವರ ಹೆಸರು ಮತ್ತು	
	ಏಳಾಸ.	
2,	ಯಾವ ಉದ್ದೇಶಕ್ಕಾಗಿ ಅನುಮತಿ	
	ಕೇಳಲಾಗಿದೆ.	
3.	ಕಾರ್ಯಕ್ರಮದ ದಿನ ಮತ್ತು ವೇಳೆಯ	
4	ವಿವರಗಳು.	
4	ಕಾರ್ಯಕ್ರಮ ನಡೆಯುವ ಸ್ಥಳದ ಪೂರ್ಣ ವಿವರಗಳು.	
5	ಧ್ವನಿವರ್ಧಕವನ್ನು ಉಪಯೋಗಿಸಲು	
	ಅನುಮತಿ ನೀಡಿರುವ ಸಮಯ	
		ೇಕಾದ ಷರತ್ತುಗಳು:
2. 3.	<u>ಅನುಸರಿಸಬೆ</u> ಬಾಕ್ಸ್ ಮಾದರಿಯ ಧ್ವನಿವರ್ಧಕವನ್ನು ಬಳಸಿ ತ ಬೆಳಗಿನ ಸಮಯದಲ್ಲಿ 55, ರಾತ್ರಿ ಸಮಂ ಉಪಯೋಗಿಸುತ್ತೇನೆ. ಸಂಚಾರಿ ಮೊಲೀಸ್ ಠಾಣೆಯಿಂದ ಅನುಮತಿ ಸ್ಥಳದಲ್ಲಿ ರಸ್ತೆ ತಡೆ ಮಾಡದೇ ವಾಹನ ಮತ್ತು ಸಾರ್ವಜನಿಕ ವಿದ್ಯುತ್ ಕಂಬದಿಂದ ವಿದ್ಯುತ್ ಸ ಸ್ಥಳದಲ್ಲಿ ಯಾವುದೇ ಗಲಾಟೆ ವಗೈರೆ ಆಗದ ಜವಾಬ್ದಾರನಾಗಿರುತ್ತೇನೆ ಸ್ಥಳದಲ್ಲಿ ತೊಲೀಸರು ಕೊಡುವ ಸೂಚನೆಗಳನು ಈ ಮೇಲಿನ ನಿಬಂಧನೆಗಳನ್ನು ನಾನು	್ ಶಾಂತಿಯಿಂದ ಕಾರ್ಯಕ್ರಮ ನಡೆಸುತ್ತೇನೆ. <u>ತುದಲ್ಲಿ 45ರ ಧ್ವನಿಯ</u> ಸಾಂದ್ರತೆಯಲ್ಲಿ ಧ್ವನಿವರ್ದಕವನ ಪಡೆಯುವುದು. ಜನ ಸಂಚಾರ ಸುಗಮವಾಗಿ ಇರುವಂತೆ ನೋಡಿಕೊಳ್ಳುತ್ತೇನೆ ರೂಪರ್ಕ ತೆಗೆದುಕೊಳ್ಳುವುದಿಲ್ಲ. ಂತೆ ನೋಡಿಕೊಳ್ಳುತ್ತೇನೆ. ಯಾವುದೇ ಗಲಾಟೆಯಾದರೆ ನಾಣ



PSD-54: Arms Licence Register

	ಕ್ಷ ಕಂಟ್ರೆ 49 ಪ್ರದೇಶ್,ವಾರಕ ಪ್ರವರ್ಷ,	ද්,ශූෂ සංජා	mataria statytekeedet	diated	ಯಾವುದೇ ಒಂದುನವಾಯವಳಿ		ಮಾಹರಿಸು ಮದ್ದುಗುಂಡಿಗ ಬಣ ಮತ್ತು ಎಶರ	djetot, alastjanik	-	10	erens	1000	073.8	CHER I	nin)	1
6,74 200	ತಂದೆಯ ಹೆಸಲು ಮತ್ತು ನಿವಾಸ	ಲೈಂಭೂ ಜಾರತ ಮತ್ತು ಮಾಡ ಸಂಶ್ರೇಗಳ್ಳಗಿ ದೀಪಚೇಣಗಿರುವ್ರಮ	enger grad det	zind _e	मच्चतुःख्याः भयव्युस्यम् १९४६		೧೯೮೨ರು ಇಟ್ರಿಕೊಲ್ಡಡ ಹೆಸರು, ತುಡುದ ಹೆಸರು ಎಳ್ಲಾನ	ಸ್ಥಕ್ರಮ ಮತ್ತು								
1	2	2	4	5	1	2	1	9	1	F 11	12	13	34	15 1	6 17	ŝ
				1		-n-						N. N.				
					-	1										



PSD-55: Crime Register

Process Code: General

	á rze, slandari				ಅಪ	ರಾದ	ಹೇಂದಣಿ			e sel	(togetion)	
Car long	ಗುಟ್ಟೆ 20 1/ಆಸರಾಭ ಸಂಖ್ಯೆ 21 ಎಂ.ಸಿ. ಬೌಲಾಟೆಗ 3) ಡೆಸಿರಿ ಗುಜನ್ 4) ಕಾಸುತ್ ಪ್ರಕರಿತ 5) ಕಾರ್ಮಿಂ ಕೆನರಿ () ಕಾಸುತ್ತದೆ ಗೋಹಿ ಮತ್ತು ಡೇಗೆ 7) ಘಟನೆಯ ಕ್ಷೇತೆ ಹತ್ತು ಪ್ರಕರಿಗೂ ಹಣೆಗೂರು ಕ್ಷೇತೆ ಮೂರ	ಗುವೆಂದಿ ಆಗವನು ಅಥವಾ ಇಂದರಿಂದ ಸಂದ್ಯೆ ಸುಪ್ತ ಪರವಿಗಿದಿ	ತಕ್ಕೆ ವಕ್ಷಗಳ ಪಾಡವಾನ ಪ್ರಕ್ಷಿಗಳ ಸುನ್ನ ಮತ್ತು ಹೆಯಗಳು ದಿನಾನ ಸುತ್ತು ವೇಗ	ಫೋಲೆಸಾನಿಂದ ವಿಶುಗತೆಯಾದ ಪ್ರಕ್ರಿಗಳ ಸಂಸ್ಕ್ರ ದೂಗ್ರ ಕನಲಗಳು ದಿನಾಡ ಮತ್ತು ವೇಗೆ	శ్రీగాల భాత్రి కంటే శ్రుణుల గర్గెం	ವರುಲ್ಯಾಕಿದ ಕ್ಷಿಕ್ಷತ ಸ್ಥರೂಪ ಮತ್ತು ಮೌಜ್ಯ	ಪ್ರಚಾಪ ಸಾಸ್ತ್ರ ವಶಯಗಳು ಕಣ್ಣು ಪ್ರಗತ	ತಕ್ಷಗಳ ಮಾಡಲಾಸ ಪ್ರಕ್ಷಗಳ ಬಾಕಿಎ ಸಂಗಿ ನಡ್ಡಿ ಕಿಡುಗಡೆಯ ಸಿಕರಗ	ವ್ರಕಾನ ರಾಪರಾಳಿ ರಾಪಕ	ngildan tracekisi	datad (adress metho)	Catego -
	ಪೂರ್ಶಿತಿ ಇಚೇಮಿಂದ ಇರುವ ದೂರ 2	3	4	4		7	*	•	10	11	12	13
							5					
											1	
				124.00								
		- 21	1.1					-				



PSD-56: Quarterly Crime Abstract

Process Code: General

eedaalaal ajstom boolad aastral ajstomriko			anaswadi I				2.2.		_	
	-	ಕಾನೂನಿನ ಪ್ರಕರಣ		000	ରର ଇଖ୍ଞାର	ධ බුරෙහ 	190			-
	-		 							
	-		 							
	-		 -							
	-							-		
										1
			 -							
	-		 							
	_		 _				-			
							-			
	_		_					-		
										-
			_							
			_	-	_					
	-		 	_	_				-	
										_
				-						



	63	ನೇ ಶ್ರೈಮಾಸಿಕಿ	~			
ಕಾನೂನಿನ ಪ್ರಕರಣ	Care of the second	مر مەر	ವಿನ ವರ್ಷದ ಪ್ರಕ	ldesrish		
						-
						1 1
				_	-	
						-
-						
				-		-
177						


-

PSD-57: KD's Check Register

						(ಟಿಪು	ನೆ: ಹೆಚ	6 57	10.00	aister	sd :	THEAS	5000	0.00	orie	net es		1
10			1		510	(Ne cue	10			-	zost				160 C C/V	-
Sats Nost	ಎಚ್. ಎಸ್. ಸಂಖ್ಯೆ	ని.బ.డి. నెంట్డ్	ಎಚ್.ಓ. ಸಂಖ್ಯೆ	28.A. X055	ಅಥವಾ ಶಂಕಿತ	ತಂದೆಯ ಹೆಸರಿನೊಂದಿಗೆ ಅಭವಾ ಶಂಕತ ವೃಕ್ತಿಯ ಭಾ		1	2	3	4	5	6	7	8	9	10	I
-	1				ವ್ಯಕ್ರಿಗಳು			7	-	-		4	ľ		1			ł
-	7	-			-				-		T					-	-	ł
-					-		1	-	-							-		
-						1 Standard			-					1.11	-			ł
-				-	1			-			1243		-	1.164				ł
-		-		1			1	-	-		1						1 apr	ł
-					-			-				-	-	-		-	-	ł
-	-	-		1	and the second	-		-			-	-	-	-		-		ł
-	-							+	-					- 8				ł
-		-		-	-	1 1 1 1	-	-		-		-		-	-			
-				-			-	-		-	-	-	-				-	ł
-				-				-			-	-	-	-	-		-	
	-		-		-	Charles and	-	-		-	-	-		-		-	-	ł
-			-	1	1	1	-	-		-		-	net-	-	-	1	-	ł
-			-	14	-		-				-		-	-	1		-	
-			-		-													
-	-					1 1 10	1	-	-			-	S.L.	-			-	ł
-				-		1 - p		-		-	-		P			-	-	
-								-	_	-	-	-			2.P	-	-	
-		-		-	-		-4	_		-	-	-			-			
-			1		-		-	-	_								-	
-		_		-						-		-				14	-	
-			-	-	-		- 1	-		-		-			-		-	+
-			-					-		-		-					-	
-	-	-					-		1			-	-	-	-	-	-	
_			-		1			-		-	-	14					-	
_			_					-						_				
	63	मुख : ध	ಅಮವಾಸ ದಿನಗಳನಂ	್ಯ ದಿನವನ ಈ ಕೆಳ	ನ್ನು ಆ ನಿರ ಗ ತೋಗ	ರ್ನಷ್ಟ ದಿನಾಂಕದೊಂದಿಗೆ ನಿಸಿದಂತೆ ಸಣ್ಣ ಗೆರೆಗಳನ್ನು	ಕಪ್ಪ ಚು ಹಾಕಿ ತ	ಕೈಯ ಡೀರಿ:	ಲ್ಲಿ ಗು ಸಚೇಶ	ರುತಿಸ 6.	ಟೇಕ	1	-	ವರ ಹಿ	5000	EDS N	0 an	C f
			Sug			in the second							4	5	6		XI.	ALC: N



127	26500	3 (0	ಾಜರಾ	3 - 4	s. 130	0 3335	2002	= 2															
2	13	14	15	16	17	18	19	20	21	22	23	24	25	26	27	28	29	30	31	1.5		200	
-	297											-	-						-	-			-
-		-				-	-			-			-			-	-			-			-
-			-	-	-	-	-	-			-	-	-		-	-		-				-	-
-	-	-	-	-	-	1.10	-	-	-	-		-	-	-	-	-	-		-			_	
1.0	-	-	1			-		1.000			-		_	-	_	-		-	-	-		-	10
		-	-		-	117	-		-			-		-	-					_		_	-
-	-	1000											_	-	-		-	-				-	
-			- +1								_			-		-		-	-				_
-	-			-		-	-							-				-	_				-
				-								_	_				-	-				_	_
_	-	2															_	-				_	
						1			-														
													1									<u></u>	
1			1	-																			
			-	1000		1																	
1			1																				
					1																		
1									1							1							
																				+			
							1																
1																							
				T																		-	
1		T	1			-	T								-	1			T			6	
							-					-			-	T		-	T			1	2
1			-	-			-	-		-			-	-	-				-		_	-	_
	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-				-			-	-		-	-				-
	-					-	-			-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-		-		-	-
						_		_		1	_				-			-				-	_



PSD-58: History Sheet Register

(0.02) (2005) (1.10) / B	Barrowad PS	i e	gidikanada • Hop	1.2120
a second database				
Providy Scored (Scored) (non-no-characteristics Streets			thip Natur	+++t+
e Rowdy Sheet			A Store of States	1. 1. 1. 1. 1. 1. 1. 1. 1. 1. 1. 1. 1. 1
Rectornuggler Resistence	Auste Deserte Strongs	Dente fato of De	WHOT BIN & Start	actives.
 Bod Cheracter Engliny Roll (a) 238 Cheracter Engliny Roll (b) 				
Requiring Add Action (1997)				
 Parole Ventication 				
Hoge Start Start Start Sheet Update		Requested By r as	er of galacterization	
Renfore/Hatting				
e Search WOB				
Onders of Opening Talcaud tacks		Urder For Closing Pk	usisatita ester	
Ginns Ragister Report State Busicer Con Garris - State Constant on Garris	Onlin Number Federa	Order Dates origin	Droler By / adve	Dider human / scho
SALE INFORMATION OF FIVE	end,	Citized	-ardenal	with the second second
References Gallery References Verdication Rosal		Remarks? d.k.		
- Police year and a relevant				
Rowly Details (PRAC with Street, Constants)				
Norm Request to Add Garg				
-second Report 6, C & ODK Appre	E.V.			
north Start Starth Purchases	Properties	d Closing Date Angles :	in the state of th	ally (1955) (200
 <u>* **CERVE TRANSFER OF</u> Cases SL Approval 10 		1	to:lat	
		2021		
 Americante FIR Report 	Age / But	121	Father's	Name Friday diant
 Poty Case Summary Interpretenting of States 				
And the second s	185			
Sector Management of the sector of the secto	410			
ANK RUNARY (Dacch 1) (in Bank ANET181) statements founterfail	t currency sected			
SATAB MORE THE DUCTION	4			
SALMALNEL RODO TANK	2017			
eveningle Digit Lohery Cases • Number Of Sciolar deaths				
 Wissing parach Details 				
manufacture and a second se	a cal poisonno in ru	intring traffe Biner	e Of Modus Concard 1 of	and Density Desires (19800)
subjectioner Retain er Bennet minnen er			the states of the state of	
e Gesa iransfer Report	National Action of the Action			
 Register of UCR Into Sent 1 n M surer Affortional Reports 	101031023			- <u>2</u> ,
*/metaineral Reports				
CHARACTER PRODUCTION OF THE PROPERTY OF THE PR		Orra -Sti	ution (c.) set	
 B.ss23806.5.24y 	•			
Pindelikaerikuelike onme stedented. 1	Phone / cause		e Of income ? o date	
 Companitye drime slatement 				
e Compantive crime statement - F weige by Architet Documence Smeet	Final (scho)			
 Orime Abstract 		Coney Coney	ory Of Rowdy (FPB Classification Net sup 1.0 city 6cts (10)
 Depresal of IEC Cases 			atte:	112 C 110 CK 21 C 11 S4
 Onme Review Report 				
e Docket Sheet Phose Left foruite water	Phote Right? evade for		Prioto Fuli Front /	Contraction .
Private part - analisi talapiri	criste regit/ could in		Pristo Put Pidin / 20	and the second s
· **.	20		9	
and the second second				
No. of Contraction of	And the second states		and the second second	
			and the second second second	and all indigeness
Deace place Roll (Proyaced Functions) (Performance and	jetowa oportez	Frobable Resorts And B	while the second second	
Destructive Roll (Projected Functions) (device of ste	драгарны; -	Probable Resorts And H	and the second se	
Description Rolls, Proyectal Functions, Contemposition	jdjan i garnis -	Frobable Resorts And B		
Detecting first Rolls Proyacted Functions, Advisory Role	дожгурта - - В	Frobable Resorts And B	nullin tradici na posici a da c	- M
		Frohable Resorts And H		- <u>M</u>
Dealer place Roll (Propagal Functions) + Series option Short Biography (Serie) (Series 1994/10426		Freihable Resorts And H		- 凶
		Probable Reservits Acrd H		گ
		Probable Reservits Acrd H		- <u>M</u>
		Frohable Resorts, Ard i		- <u>M</u>



PSD-59: Bad Character Register



Police Station Process Document



	and the second second
	ಅವರು ಬಾರ ವಿಕೆ ಗಾಜವರ್ಗ ಆ ವೃತ್ತಿ ಮತ್ತು ಗ್ರಾಮದ ಹೆಸಲು ಮತ್ತು ಅವರ ನಡತೆ ಹಾಗೂ ಸಾಮಕ್ಕಳ ಬಸ್ಸ ಬಾಸ್ಟರಿ:
erzős ertaka ismes	ರಾವರು ಅಗಮಿಗನ ಡಿಕುಗತ
ಅವನು ಒಂದಿರುವನೆಂದು ಹೇಳವಳಲ್ಲ ಪ್ರೇಶೇಂಗ್ ಹಾಣೆ ಮತ್ತು ಗ್ರಾಮದ ಹನವ	ಅವರು ಬಂದಿರುವರೆಯು ಹೇಳಲಾದ ಫ್ರೆಗೇಶ್ ಕಾಣ್ ಮತ್ತು ಗ್ರಾಮದ ಹೆಸರು.
ಅವರು ಸ್ಥಾನವನ್ನು ವಿಶ್ವಿಕೆಯನ್ ಸೇಳಕಾಡ ಗ್ರೀಕರ್ಣ	enna nyinany defetan' diversa denset
ಅವರಿಚಿತ ವೃತ್ತಿ ಹೊಸಲಿ ದಿನಂತ ಮತ್ತು ಕಾಲ ಮತ್ತು ಅವನ್ನು ತಿಳಿಸಿಸುವ ಹೇಡು	ಅಹರಿಚಿತ ವೈಕ್ಲಿ ಹೊರಗಿಕ ದಿರ್ವಾಕ ಮಾತ್ರ ಕಾಲ ಮತ್ತು ಆದರ್ಶ್ವ ತಿಳಿಸಿಗಾದು; ಹೇಸು
ಅವರಿಚಿತ ಪ್ರಕ್ಷಿಗಳು ತನ್ನ ೧೯೭೦ಗೆ ಜಾಹಸ್ಯಾಗುತ್ತುಗೊಡೀ ಅದುವ ಇಸ್ಟೆಂಕ್ಷಣಿಗೂ ಹೊಳಗುವರೇ	ವರ್ಷದಲ್ಲಿ ಅತ್ಯೋಗಿ ತನ್ನ ಕೇಸಗಳ ಸಾಮಾನ್ಯಗಾಗಿಗಳು ಅವರದ ಇವುದ್ದಾರವೂ ಹೊಕಗುವನೇ
ಈ ಪಟ್ಟಿಯನ್ನು ಗೆಡಾಡಿಕೂ ಎನ್ನಾಣೆ ಮತ್ತು ಕಾಲ ಇವನ್ನು ಮುದ್ರಾಂ ಅಥವಾ ಟರಾಲಿನಲ್ಲಿ ಕರಿತುಬೇಕಾಯತ್	ಈ ಪಟ್ಟಿಯನ್ನು ಸಹಾಸಿಸಿದ ಬಿಶಾಂಕ ಹುತ್ತು ಕಾರ್ ಅವನ್ನು ಹುಣ್ಣುಂ ಅಥವಾ ಬಹುಲಿನಲ್ಲಿ ಕಳೆಯಲಾಲುಬಿತು
Andrethy same rate	Soughedre' could Na
and the second se	ncinco
THE STATE	dade take
ExCar and	Coore and
88	terg -
**	2055
- resta	



Bad Character Enquiry Roll

Village of bail of the set of sets with a contrast doing and a set of sets	Mysec Sum (biles (Ender No. että & itter Fann No. 201 BAR LERRAGTER ENQUERY ROLL (NETLE A) PROSENSIONAL SLATTER ENQUERY ROLL (NETLE A) PROSENSION (SLATTER ENQUERY ROLL (SLATTER E	Daring his residence in
Descriptive marks and description old in some single total	Deteriotive marks and description and maintee mark, adde	Police Station
A construction of the second se	App (d-d-Xg) (Engret (a g, 2),	ads Boshof & chen (Thinshould he term off and reterred insealisely on second of Boll (subset all date durat date and and to be based of the Bal Character Boll (Form A) No
Convictions (Egories)	Constituting (Match ds) Rest of Preling Social wild Constituting more shift (C. 0) (1997 - 1995, (C. 1), (C	Immediate empiries are being made. Line Starod Sidelast, etg.d. Polico Station
	A control that apply sous should be acles as the retrainst (estima and all official in the particle structure)	To The Station House Officer



	ಸ್ಥಳವನ್ನು ಬಿಟ್ಟ ಅಥವಾ ಬಿಟ್ಟನೆಂದು ಹೇಳುವ ಕಾರಿಣು ಮತ್ತು ಭರಟ್ರಿ.
ve gode and for what Addition diversion	Place to which he has gone or is all-ged to have gone and for a purpose. (1933) ಎಲ್ಲಿಗೆ ಪೋಗಪ್ಪಾನ ಅಥವಾ ಹೋಗಾಬೇಕಾದಂ ಹೇಳವು ಮತ್ತು ಹುಸು ಕೆಲಸಕ್ಕಾಗಿ ಹೋಗಾವುದು)
laces.	Relatives and associates he has in the above places. The nations found follogies any rations
ಗ ಕಲ್ಲಾರಿ. :ತೆ ಸಮಹಿಸಿದ್ದು	Date and hour of despatch of this roll and how sent. & slymay carend wee, sooton disy and ted wath da
	Date (\$70(5))
iture and Designation. ಸಹಿ ಮತ್ತು ಹುತ್ತ	Signature and Designe నట మత్త మండ్తి
	nees. nees. nees. nees. need. to subbasing.





PSD-60: MOB File

(For professiona filled up in words and N to be sent to DCRB/CCF be filled up by the I.O. w d, if necessary. tion should be filled up a place, property, style, tra ng the case file and quest	IOT in code. One RB for computer when the offend after close exam ade mark and tra tioning the offer you fill up, the m	e copy is to be maintained ization. er is still police custody. E	xtra sheets I after ement.
(For professiona filled up in words and No to be sent to DCRB/CCF be filled up by the I.O. w d, if necessary. tion should be filled up a place, property, style, tra- ng the case file and quest er that the more details y ng professional offences f	IOT in code. One RB for computer when the offend after close exam ade mark and tra tioning the offer you fill up, the m	e copy is to be maintained ization. er is still police custody. E ination of peculiarities. ansport should be entered nder and verifying his stat nore help the computer ca	xtra sheets I after ement.
(For professiona filled up in words and No to be sent to DCRB/CCF be filled up by the I.O. w d, if necessary. tion should be filled up a place, property, style, tra- ng the case file and quest er that the more details y ng professional offences f	IOT in code. One RB for computer when the offend after close exam ade mark and tra tioning the offer you fill up, the m	e copy is to be maintained ization. er is still police custody. E ination of peculiarities. ansport should be entered nder and verifying his stat nore help the computer ca	xtra sheets I after ement.
filled up in words and Ni to be sent to DCRB/CCP be filled up by the I.O. w d, if necessary. tion should be filled up a place, property, style, tra- ing the case file and quest fr that the more details y ng professional offences f	IOT in code. One RB for computer when the offend after close exam ade mark and tra tioning the offer you fill up, the m	e copy is to be maintained ization. er is still police custody. E ination of peculiarities. ansport should be entered nder and verifying his stat nore help the computer ca	xtra sheets I after ement.
to be sent to DCRB/CCF be filled up by the 1.0. w d, if necessary. tion should be filled up a blace, property, style, tra- or that the more details y ng professional offences f	RB for computer when the offend- after close exam ade mark and tra tioning the offer you fill up, the m	ization. er is still police custody. E ination of peculiarities. ansport should be entered nder and verifying his stat nore help the computer ca	xtra sheets I after ement.
to be sent to DCRB/CCF be filled up by the 1.0. w d, if necessary. tion should be filled up a blace, property, style, tra- or that the more details y ng professional offences f	RB for computer when the offend- after close exam ade mark and tra tioning the offer you fill up, the m	ization. er is still police custody. E ination of peculiarities. ansport should be entered nder and verifying his stat nore help the computer ca	xtra sheets I after ement.
್ ಮೊ.ಸಂ /20 No. & Sl.No. ear) ttions in Page 7) me No.	-	ఐ.టి.సి	
ear) tions in Page 7) me No.			
acoity/Robbery/		Photogra (Front)	ph
nt Theft. cle Theft/Pocket			
ncy Notes/Coins. Trust/Misappro- ng Sexual Offences.		Photograph (Profile)	
	cle Theft/Pocket n Property ncy Notes/Coins. f Trust/Misappro-	ont Theft. cle Theft/Pocket n Property ncy Notes/Coins. f Trust/Misappro-	Int Theft. cle Theft/Pocket In Property Incy Notes/Coins. f Trust/Misappro- (Profile)





3	Sections of Law.	
4	Name of the Criminal.	
	1121030000	
	Aliases:	
	Age	
5	Sex	
~	och	
	127 (2000) (200	
	Address	
6	Father's/ Husband's Name	
ř	rouner sy massana s nume	
4	C	
7	Caste.	
8	F.P.B.SI.No.	
9	FPB Class. No.	
1	Occupation	
0		
11	Educational Qualification	
14	Native State. Native distict.	



14.Brief facts of the case(s) involved (Use additional space in page 8, if necessary) ಈ ಕೇಸಿನ ಸಂಕ್ಷಿಪ್ತ ಸಾರಾಂಶವೇನೆಂದರೆ, ದಿನಾಂಕ

15.Physical Peculiarities: (Please refer Code Book Page Nos. 43 to 46)

1. Build.	2. Height.	3. Face
4. Complexion.	5. Eyes.	6. Nose.
7. Lips.	8. Ears.	9 Chin.
10. Hair.	11 Beard -	12 Moustache
13. Teeth	14. Speech	15. Chest.
16. Back	17. Burn Marks.	18. Deformities
19. Leucoderma	20. Mole	21. Scar

22. Tattoo Mark

16 Special Features of M.O.

Please Note :- While filling this section refer to code book pages 35 to 43 for the description. Also furnish additional details which are not in the code book (Example : Trade Mark:- placing Nails on the road to stop vehicles, Transport:- Maruthi car etc.)



		100			
	A. Trade Marks:-	1			
		2.			
		3.			
		4.			
	B. Style Assumed :	5			
<i>1</i> 2.					
	c. Transport used: (Before & After the Offence).				
	D. Places Attacked:	1.			
		2.			
		3.			
		4.	0		
		5.			
	E. Properties Attacked/ Stolen	1,			



17.	F. Tools/ Weapons used	(full descripti	ion)	1.	
				2.	
				3.	
				4.	
				5.	
	G. Dress used			1.	
	0. 01033 0360			2.	
				3.	
				4.	
				5.	
	H. Places of Assembling				
	a). Before the offence				
	b). After the offence.				
	I. Clues left at or near the	scene			
	of occurrence.				
	(e.g. : Footwear,				
	Fibre, Hair, Finge	erprint,			
	Footprint etc.)				
	J. Persons Attacked/Chea				
	(e.g.: Children, V				
	men, Govt. Emp				
	Passengers in Bu				
	K. Whether Operates Indi	vidually/			
	in Gang.				
	a). Strength of t				
	b). Cross reference of				
	Card Num				
	L. Local of interstate Gar	ng.			
	M. Languages used during offences.	g the			
18.	Sphere of Operation		Address, If an	v	
0.001202	A.				
	В.				
	С.				
	D.				
	E				



1	19. Accomplices			
	1			Address
0	21. ReceiversNames		Address.	
3	22. Habits & Vices.		24. Identifyi (s) & Deslgna	ng Police Officers Name ation (s)
23.	Present where abouts o	of the Criminal I	Tick the relev	ant item)
	A. In Judicial B. Custody.	In Police Custody	л. С. С	Dn Bill
	D. Out of view.	E. Present	F. (Others
24.	Previous Crime Particular District Property ofName of the Jail	rs Property	Stage of	Final Disposal
	Police Stn. Involved and expected date	Recovered	the Case	the case including
	Cr.No/Year & value of Release	& Value		Conviction
	& Sec. of			particulars
	Law.			
	А.			







Police Station Process Document

PSD-61: Rowdy Sheet

ಕರ್ನಾಟಕ ರಾಜ್ಯ ಮೊಲೀಸು ನಮೂನೆ ನಂ. 100	<u>೧೦೪೫ ಸಲ್ಲರ್ಗಕ</u> ರೌಡಿಗೆ ಸಂಬಂದಿಸಿದ ರಿಜ	ि <u>८ ९ ९ ९ ९ २ २ २ २ २ २ २ २ २ २ २ २ २ २ २ </u>
	ಛಾಗ – ಎ/ಬಿ/ಸಿ	
		ಮೊಲೀಸ್ ಠಾಣೆ :
ಪ್ರಾರಂಭಿಸಿದ ದಿನಾಂಕ: ಮತ್ತು ಪ್ರಾಧಿಕಾರಿ:	ಮುಕ್ತಾಯಗೊಳ ಮತ್ತು ಪ್ರಾಧಿಕಾ	ಜಿಲ್ಲೆ: ೨೩ದ ದಿನಾಂಕ:ರ ರಿ
1 ರೌಡಿಯ ಹೆಸರು ಉಮನಾಮಗಳೇನಾದರೂ ಇಂ		
2 ತಂದೆಯ ಹೆಸರು	:	
3 ವಯಸ್ಸು	:	
4 ವಿಳಾಸ	:	
5 ಹಿಂಸೆ ಕೊಡುವುದು, ಛೇಡಿಸುವುದು ಕೋಮು ಗಂ ಕಳ್ಳಭಟ್ಟಿ ಮಾರಾಟ, ಕಳ್ಳ ರಕ್ಷಿಸುವುದು, ಕಳ್ಳರು ಮ ಮುಂಶಾದವರನ್ನು ರಕ್ಷಿಸು: ಕಾರ್ಯಚಟುವಟಿಕೆಗಳ ವರ್ಗೀ	ಲಭೆ ಮಾಡುವುದು, ಸಾಗಾಣಿಕೆದಾರರನ್ನು ತ್ತು ಜೇಬುಗಳ್ಳರು ವಂಥ ಪುಂಡರ	
6 ವೃತ್ತಿ ಅಥವಾ ಉದ್ಯೋಗವೇನ	ಾದರೂ ಇದ್ದರೆ :	
7 ಎಫ್. ಪಿ ವರ್ಗೀಕರಣ	:	
8 ಚಟುವಟಿಕೆಗಳು ಮತ್ತು ಓಡಾಟ	3 :	
9 ದೈಹಿಕ ವೈಲಕ್ಷಣಗಳೊಂದಿಗೆ ಮತ್ತು ಭಾವ ಚಿತ್ರವೇನಾದರೂ	ವಿವರಣಾತ್ಮಕ ಪಟ್ಟಿ : ಇದ್ದರೆ	



				_
				and the part of the second
		0.510.12.		and production of
10.				
10.	ಸಹಚರರು ಮತ್ತು ಅವರ ವಿಳಾಸ:			
11.	ಹತ್ತಿರದ ಸಂಬಂಧಿಗಳು ಮತ್ತು ವಿಳಾಸ:			
1.1.1	agon voncours mai near:			
				Sheb To white Re-
				16-16-18-18-18-18-18-18-18-18-18-18-18-18-18-
				and the second
12.	the standard and stands			
14.	ಕಿರು ಜೀವನ ಪರಿಚಯ:			Contraction of the second
				and shall be a set
				A CARLES AND A CARL
				and 51
13.	ಈಗಿನ ಜೀವನ ವಿವರಗಳು:			
				2015 B
				1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1
				10 P.
				100000000
				1071
				Section Section
				No. of Concession, Name
				Sector and the sector
				15 M
				den se brier de la companya de la co
				and a more than the
				dealer with a second
				a wata Saoo
	a set a second plant management of a second second second	and the second se	the second se	Constant of the second s



PSD-62: Sentry Book Process Code: General

ត ស៊	ಮೂನೆ ಸಂ.				ರ ಸರದಿ ಪುಸ್ತಕ	[ಆದೇಶ ಸಂ. 727 ಮತ ಜಿಲ್ಲೆ		
	ಸ್ಥಾನಗಳ ಸಂಪ್ಕ 1	ನೇಮಿಸಿದ ಪಹರೆಯವರ ಸೂಚಿಕಾ ಸಂಖ್ಯೆ 2	ಪಹರೆಯವಸನ್ನು ಬಿಡುಗಡೆ ಮಾಡಿದಾಗ ಅವನ ಹತ್ತಿರವಿದ್ದ ಮದ್ದು ಗುಂಡುಗಳು ಮತ್ತು ಇತರ ಸ್ವತ್ತುಗಳ ಸಂವ್ಯೆ 3	ಟಂದಿಗಳ ಇಲ್ಲವೆ ಮೊಹರುಗಳ ಸಂಖ್ಯೆ 4	ಹ ಪಸರೆಯುವನನ್ನು ನೇಮಿಸುವ ಗಾರ್ಡ ಕಮಾಂಡರನ ರುಜು 3	ಸೂ, 49 – ೩.೨.ಜೆ. ರಾ. – 189 ಶಾಳೆಗಳ 54eg ಪುಹಲೆಯುವನ ರುಜು 6	<u>ಪ್ರಾಕಾಗಳು</u> - ಆ ಷ್ಟರಾ	
						4		





PSD-63: Postal Book

Process Code: General

ಮೂನೆ ಸಂ. 84		STAL BOOK . WOULD	1	ಕಾಸೂ.0103/ ಸಕೇಮುಬೆಂ-59,	[ಆದೇಶ ಸಂಖ್ಯೆ 10 100 ಜುಳೆಗಳಂತ 1710 ಮತ್ತಕಗಳು, 27-6-	
ದಿನಾಂಕ	ಪತ್ತದ ವಿವರ	ಪತ್ರ ಬರೆದ ಅಧಿಕಾರಿಯ ವಿವರ ಮತ್ತು ವಿಳಾಸ	ಮುದ್ದಾಂ ಕಳುಹಿಸಿದ್ದರೆ ಕಾನ್ಸ್ಟ್ ಸಂಖ್ಯೆ ಮತ್ತು ಅವರ ಸಹಿ	ಅಂಚ ಮೂಲಕ (ಎ) ಟೆಲಿಗ್ರಾಂ ವೆಚ್ಚವೂ ಸೇರಿದಂತೆ ಅಂಟೆ ವೆಚ್ಚ	ಕ ಕಳಾಹಿಸಿದ್ದರ (ಬಿ) ಅರಿಚಿ ಕೆಲಸ ಗಳಿಗೆ ಕಳುಹಿಸಲಾದ ಕಾನ್ಸ್ಟೇಬಲ್ಲರ ಸಂಖ್ಯೆ ಮತ್ತು ಸಹಿ	ಷರಾ
1	2	• 3	4	5	6	7





PSD-64: General Reference Application

Process Code: General

ಭಾನ್ಯ ಉಲ್ಲೇಖ	ಸಾಹ		
ವಿವರ	ಉಲ್ಲೇಖನದ ಸಂಖ್ಯೆ	ಸ್ಟ್ರೀಕರಿಸಿದ ದಿನಾಂಕ	ಕ್ರಮ ಸಂಖ್ಯೆ
			-
			_
		-	
n an			



ವಿಚಾರಣೆ ದಿನಾಂಕ	ಸಾರಾಂಶ	ಷರಾ
		4
		17 W
		-
		-
•		
	and the second	
		and the second



PSD-65: Function Letter of Head Constables

Process Code: General

ನಮೂನ ಸಂ ಹೆಸರು	ಜ್ಞ ಪೊಲೀಸು ವೈ 88				of Hendon ೧೮೭೫ ಠಾಣೆಗಳ			ಗಳ ಕಾರ್ಯಪತ್ರ		
ವರ್ಷ	ಪ. ಪಿ. ಸಿ. ಪ್ರಕರಣಗಳು ನೋಂದಿತವಾದದ್ದು ಮತ್ತು ಪತ್ರೆಯಾದದ್ದು	ಪಾನ ನಿಪೇಧ ದಾಳಿಗಳು	ಜೂಜಾ ವಾಳಿಗಳು	ವಿಧಿಯ ನಿಪಾರಕ ಪ್ರಕರಣ ಮೇರೆಗೆ ಬಂಧಿತರಾದ ವೃಕ್ತಿಗಳ ಸಂಖ್ಯೆ	ಸಂಚಾರಿ ನಿಯಮಗಳ ಮೇರೆಗೆ ಕೈಕೊಂಡ ಕ್ರಮ	ಆವರಿಗೆ ಪಹಿಸಿ ಕೊಡಲಾದಂಥ ವಿಚಾರಣೆಗಳ ಸಂಖ್ಯೆ	ವಿಲೆ ಮಾಡಲಾದ ಪ್ರಕರಣ ಸಂಬ್ಯೆ	ಅಲಕ್ಷ ಕಾರಣದ ಮೇಲೆ ವರದಿಯಾದ ಆಧೀನ ಸಿಬ್ದಂಬಿ	ಕೆಲಸದ ಮೇಲೆ ಗಮನದಿಂದಿರಲು	ಎಶಿವು ಸ್ವರೂ ಯಾವುದೇ ಕಾ ಅಥವಾ ವ್ಯತಿ
<u> </u>	2	3	4	5	6	7	8	9	10	11
ಜನವರಿ										
ಫೆಬ್ರವರಿ										
ಮಾರ್ಚ										
పడిలో	*									
ಮೇ										
ದೂನ	1.000									
ಜುಲೈ										
ಆಗಸ್ಟ್										
ಸೆಪ್ಟೆಂಬರ										
ಅಕ್ಯೋಬರ										
ನವೆಂಬರ										
ಡಿಸೆಂಬರ			ST.		0.000					